Guide to the Robert O. Anthony Collection of Walter Lippmann

MS 766



compiled by Robert Olney Anthony

December 1977

Yale University Library
P.O. Box 208240
New Haven, CT 06520-8240
(203) 432-1735
(203) 432-7441
beinecke.library@yale.edu
http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/

Table of Contents

Collection Overview	3
Requesting Instructions	3
Administrative Information	4
Immediate Source of Acquisition	4
Conditions Governing Access	4
Conditions Governing Use	4
Preferred Citation	
Processing Information	4
Existence and Location of Copies	8
Related Materials	8
Biographical / Historical	
Scope and Contents	10
Arrangement	10
Collection Contents	
Series I: Magazines, 1903-1977	
Series II: Newspapers, 1909-1969	88
Series III: Bulletins, pamphlets and miscellaneous, 1901-1976	
Series IV: Newspaper and magazine clippings and photostats, 1908-1975	115
Series V: Dissertations, essays, theses, and study groups, 1938-1974	
Series VI: Books, 1910-1977	
Series VII: Correspondence relating to collection, 1933-1978	155
Selected Search Terms	

Collection Overview

REPOSITORY: Manuscripts and Archives

Yale University Library

P.O. Box 208240

New Haven, CT 06520-8240

(203) 432-1735 (203) 432-7441

beinecke.library@yale.edu

http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/

CALL NUMBER: MS 766

CREATOR: Lippmann, Walter, 1889-1974

TITLE: Robert O. Anthony collection of Walter Lippmann

DATES: 1901-1978

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 107.25 linear feet (123 boxes)

LANGUAGE: English

SUMMARY: All known published writings by Walter Lippmann have been brought

together in this collection. Included are whole books, essays in books, magazine and newspaper articles and addresses. A significant portion of the collection is devoted as well to works about Lippmann, ranging from newspaper clippings to essays, dissertions and books. In addition to written work, the collection includes published photographs, cartoons and other pictures of Lippmann. Correspondence with Lippmann and others relating to

the collection (1933-1978) occupies nearly three linear feet.

ONLINE FINDING AID: To cite or bookmark this finding aid, please use the following link: https://

hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/mssa.ms.0766

Requesting Instructions

To request items from this collection for use in the Manuscripts and Archives reading room, please use the request links in the HTML version of this finding aid, available at https://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/mssa.ms.0766.

To order reproductions from this collection, please go to http://www.library.yale.edu/mssa/ ifr_copy_order.html. The information you will need to submit an order includes: the collection call number, collection title, series or accession number, box number, and folder number or name.

Key to the container abbreviations used in the PDF finding aid:

b. box

f. folder

Administrative Information

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Gift of Robert O. Anthony in 1946 and succeeding years.

Conditions Governing Access

The materials are open for research. Series I-III are available on microfilm. Patrons must use HM 39, instead of the originals.

Conditions Governing Use

Copyright status for collection materials is unknown. Transmission or reproduction of materials protected by U.S. Copyright Law (Title 17, U.S.C.) beyond that allowed by fair use requires the written permission of the copyright owners. Works not in the public domain cannot be commercially exploited without permission of the copyright owners. Responsibility for any use rests exclusively with the user.

Preferred Citation

Robert O. Anthony Collection of Walter Lippmann (MS 766). Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library.

Processing Information

Not that the story need be long, but it will take a long while to make it short. - Thoreau

In the beginning there was no plan -- no "plan" at all -- to build a collection of the writings of Walter Lippmann. In 1931 he was just the name of an author of a book, Public Opinion, which had been assigned as required reading by Lindsay Rogers, Professor of Political Science, to his students at Amherst College in 1925. I happened to be one of his students in my junior year.

The death of Dwight Whitney Morrow on October 5, 1931, changed all that. It was Lippmann's "Today and Tomorrow" column in the New York Herald Tribune, dated October 6, 1931, entitled, "Dwight Morrow," which caught my attention as a young telephone engineer working for the Bell System in Brooklyn, New York. Dwight Morrow was an Amherst man, Class of 1895, a classmate of Calvin Coolidge, and many of the Amherst students in the 1920s had met him. Elected a life trustee in 1916, he was lavish in devoting to Amherst the more precious resources of his energy and time, in addition to his own munificence. "It would require more composure than I can muster in the first shock of the news of Dwight Morrow's death to attempt an estimate of the man or a just tribute to his qualities," wrote his old friend Walter Lippmann. And the column the following day, "Dwight W. Morrow: A Tribute," moved me to clip both articles and file them in the top drawer of my desk for re-reading.

Lippmann was writing four "Today and Tomorrow" columns a week in the 1930s on important current subjects which soon interested millions of readers. It was his clarity and prose style, too, which caused me to "clip and reread" for the next few weeks. It was then that the idea of a collection of the "Today and Tomorrow" column came about.

It is just possible that a philosophic thought dropped one day in Professor Geoffrey (Jeff) Atkinson's French class around 1925 led me subconsciously to start the complete collection of the works of Walter Lippmann several years later. The thought was that "the best use of a life is to spend it on something which outlives it." Possible, but at that early stage, spending time on a stack of clippings would hardly justify the best use of a life. But toward the end of 1931 an office associate, Charles Peter

Rarich, Lafayette '27, looking over the clippings one day, conceived the idea of indexing the "Today and Tomorrow" column to make the clippings more usable as to subject matter. It seemed a good idea, and while I clipped and pasted into scrapbooks, usually three months to a volume, Rarich indexed them. In order to make the column complete, copies back to the first one, September 8, 1931, were obtained from the back-number newspaper dealer down under the Times Building in Times Square. This arrangement continued for the first ten volumes, from September, 1931, through June, 1934, when Rarich married and found that he no longer had the time to spend on indexing, and I took it over to the final article 33 years later.

Amherst College entered the picture again in November, 1932, when Walter Lippmann was invited by his great friend Stanley King, President of Amherst, to deliver the Armistice Day address in College Hall on Friday, November 11th. Knowing this, and the fact that the Amherst-Williams Little Three football championship would be decided the following day, my wife Gladys and I decided to make a weekend of it, hear Lippmann and see what he looked like. We did this, and saw Faye Lippmann, too, as she was coming from the balcony with Mrs. King, but were unable to approach Walter Lippmann. The following afternoon at Pratt Field, however, the opportunity presented itself.

Seated at the top of the Amherst cheering section that Saturday, just below the press box, was a distinguished group including the Presidents of Amherst and Williams, Governor Ely of Massachusetts,--and Walter Lippmann. Gladys and I did not know this, of course, and wondered why there were so many state troopers in front of that section. Between the halves, seated in the end zone, Gladys said, "That looks like Walter Lippmann up there under the press box. Why don't you go over and see? Perhaps you could meet him." Over I strolled, recognized Lippmann, and impulsively started up through the cheering section. Stopped immediately by a trooper saying, "The Governor is there and you can't go up," the alternative to giving up on the idea was to walk past the last trooper, then make a dash through the student body to the press box, which I did. Arriving at the top, I stumbled and landed with both hands on Lippmann's shoulders. Not too startled, Lippmann said, "Hello." After introducing myself as an alumnus of Amherst, I told him I was working on a project which he might like to see. He replied, "Fine. Where do you work?" When told New York City, Lippmann replied, "So do I. Call my office. I'd be interested in seeing you."

The following Monday I telephoned Lippmann's office at the *New York Herald Tribune* and talked with his secretary, Miss Orrie Lashin, about an appointment. Skeptical at first, she said, "No. Everyone wants to see him and he's too busy," but added, "Well, perhaps you can--he was in Amherst over the weekend and it adds up. Just one moment," then, "He has fifteen minutes Thursday at 3:15 P.M. You may come in then."

Rarich and I were there ahead of time that Thursday and were ushered into the inner office. Lippmann was shown the three indexed volumes of the "Today and Tomorrow" column and called to Miss Lashin, "Come here and look at this. I always wanted you to do this but you said you were too busy." Lippmann said, "This indexing is invaluable to me and to Miss Lashin in answering telephone and mail requests for dates when I wrote on a particular subject. Would you make copies for me?" "Here are copies for you," was the reply. We left with inscribed copies of Lippmann's book, Interpretations: 1931-1932, which had just been published. A few days later Miss Lashin telephoned me at my office to express thanks for the indices and confided, "You know, the boss said that you would never keep up this indexing." It was in 1935 that I decided to spread into other fields of my hobby which I jokingly referred to as "Lippman(n)ia." It was not that my job in the Bell System was not interesting, or that I had time on my hands. Yet I found myself devoting some ten to twelve hours a week collecting, clipping, pasting, indexing, typing and binding the Lippmann columns. In the early days the telephone business was challenging indeed and the growth of the telephone art interesting. After all, I was present for forty years of the development of the telephone from the hand-cranked magneto instrument through ringdown to straightforward trunking, from manual to dial operation, and finally to ESS (Electronic Switching Systems). To this day the reason for the urge to build the Walter Lippmann collection escapes me.

My first goal was to obtain a list of magazine articles by and about Lippmann from the H. W. Wilson *Guide to Periodical Literature*, a formidable list going back to Everybody's magazine in 1910. Then in order to fill in the missing items in my collection, I spent many months during noon hours and weekends searching the back-number magazine stores on 4th Avenue between 8th and 14th streets in New York

City. In the end, all but three magazines were found, and photostats of Lippmann's articles in these three were obtained from the New York Public Library, thus making the collection complete.

I then decided to expand the collection to include copies of each of Lippmann's books, including those which he prefaced or edited. Eventually all were found, back to the first, *A Preface to Politics*, and *Poems of Paul Mariett* (1913). To round out the book section of the collection, it was only natural to search out books prominently mentioning Lippmann, and this section alone contains over 300 volumes today.

It was in 1935, too, that Walter Lippmann became interested in my hobby and began to send me material which otherwise would not have been obtainable. For example, his secretary sent a note: "Mr. Lippmann thought you'd like to have this," a pamphlet entitled, "Harvard Dinner, 1910," with his speech at the 25th reunion in 1935. His interest developed into friendly co-operation over the years and, of course, resulted in a collection far more complete than would have been possible otherwise. I reciprocated with the indexing of the "Today and Tomorrow" column, consolidating the four quarterly indices into a yearly index and, in 1937, consolidating 1931 through 1936 into one massive index.

It was around 1935, also, that I became concerned that Lippmann's manuscripts of his articles, books and addresses might be handled carelessly in his office, and took steps to preserve as many as possible. My plan was to notify his secretary each month as to the particular manuscripts which should be preserved from the previous month, and these were sent to me regularly, the others burned in a stove which was in the basement of Lippmann's residence. This plan worked well throughout the rest of his career.

Newspaper clippings concerning Lippmann began to pile up in the 1930s, and in 1938 a copy of every news item appearing in the New York Times was secured back to the earliest item (1915). I was able to check for completeness by using the Times Index. This was accomplished with the financial assistance of Lippmann (\$39.48). It should be noted here that my hobby was not an expensive one over the years in terms of money--perhaps less than one hundred dollars a year. Lippmann had urged a policy "to do now what you would have to delay doing because of expense," but very few bills were ever sent to him for payment, nor did I make any "demands" or try to see him too often. The collection was built as far as possible without his involvement. An example of this independence occurred around 1940, after he had again suggested that I go on his payroll because of the indexing, etc., saying, "You don't get something for nothing in this world." Again refusing and being asked for the reason, I explained, "Because then you can tell me how to proceed, and it's my hobby." Lippmann commented that he had other friends who were collectors and he did not understand any of them.

Over the years only one suggested expense for his consideration was not found acceptable. When a magazine was located which had an article by or about Lippmann, I preserved the complete magazine rather than removing the article. This was particularly true of magazines published prior to 1930, and with few exceptions they are in the collection today. The proposal was that each magazine be bound for preservation at a cost of one dollar each. Lippmann wrote to James T. Babb, Yale University Librarian at the time, and asked for his opinion-of the idea. He also wrote his friend, Wilmarth S. (Lefty) Lewis, who replied that collectors go overboard sometimes with their collections and have a way of "opening other delightful vistas of expenditure," and urged a veto. Babb agreed with Lewis and the idea was dropped.

It was in March, 1938, just about a week before his marriage to Helen Byrne (Armstrong), that Lippmann telephoned and said he would like to see the collection in my apartment in Brooklyn. He asked me to meet him at his residence, 245 East 61st Street, New York City, and drive with him to show him the way. We met, picked up Helen at her apartment and proceeded to Brooklyn, Lippmann driving and Helen criticizing his failures to observe the rules of the road such as red lights. At the apartment he went through the collection, such as it was in 1938, without comment, then said, "I am glad you have this in your house; if it were in mine, I believe I would feel like jumping out of the window every time I looked at it."

As the years went by, there would be a reference to something of Lippmann's which required his cooperation in tracking it down, and this was done usually through one of his secretaries. An example was an out-of-print League of Free Nations Association pamphlet dated 1919 which contained a speech by Lippmann on "The Fourteen Points and the League of Nations." There was a copy in his office which was turned over promptly. Another example was Carl Sandburg's book, *The Chicago Race Riots*, for which

Lippmann had written the preface. Sandburg's manager, to whom I wrote for a copy, was unable to furnish one but gave Sandburg's home address, adding that there would probably be no reply to a letter because Sandburg did not open his mail. There was a copy in Lippmann's library which he gladly gave to the collection.

As the collection grew and Lippmann recognized my increasing knowledge of the past events of his life, he began to refer correspondence dealing with his past to me for reply. Usually he wrote the inquirer, "I refer you to Robert O. Anthony (address), a friend of mine who for some strange reason is collecting all my works. He can probably help you." This, of course, added a new dimension to the project.

On May 18, 1940, the birth of our son Bob was one of the events of the 1940s which may be of interest in this chronicle. The following July, in a letter to Lippmann's secretary on another matter, mention of the birth was made, including the chosen name. Lippmann was in Chicago attending the Democratic National Convention when a telegram front his secretary advised him of the news. Shortly thereafter a silver Paul Revere drinking mug arrived from the Marshall Field Company inscribed, "Robert Williams Anthony from Walter Lippmann," and is a prized possession of the young man today.

At the age of two or three, the young man became a problem as far as the collection was concerned. It was housed in book cases on two sides of his bedroom, and he was forever monkeying around in the shelves and handling the items carelessly. It became necessary to erect a picket fence three feet high, painted white to improve the decor, diagonally across the bedroom to separate him from the collection. When asked later in life whether the picket fence had any effect on his personality, his mumbled reply was generally unintelligible to his father.

The other event, in 1946, was the moving of the collection to New Haven, a gift by me to the Yale University Library. It supplemented the gift by Walter Lippmann of his personal papers. Details of the gift were announced in the Yale University Library Gazette, October, 1947.

As time went on, Lippmann occasionally asked for help in locating an out-of-print book he wanted for his library. In most cases the search was successful. Included were requests for the three-volume von Clausewitz *On War*, Jeremy Bentham's *Book of Fallacies*, which I located in England, and three books by Liddell Hart.

I am well aware that the building of the Walter Lippmann collection over the past 46 years, and association with a man who lived as long and became as famous as Walter Lippmann, changed my life considerably. For one thing, it culminated in the conferring of an honorary degree of LITT.D. from my Alma Mater on June 6, 1974, in part for the work on the Walter Lippmann Collection and Papers at Yale. Through Lippmann there has been correspondence and meetings with many interesting people. A case in point was my contact with Admiral Richard Evelyn Byrd in 1941. In a letter to his friend Lippmann, dated July 17, 1941, Byrd wrote: "I am working on national unity and am anxious to get your ideas. Do you have the articles you have written on that subject during the past two years?" Lippmann replied, "I do not have these articles, but a friend of mine in New York has a collection of them, and I'll write him to see if I can persuade him to lend them to you. His name is Robert O. Anthony, 283 Cumberland Street, Brooklyn, New York."

Lippmann then wrote: "Dear Bob: Here is a letter from Admiral Byrd, with a copy of my reply. Do you think you could lend the newspaper articles and perhaps the *Life* magazine article to the Admiral? But if you want them back, you had better make very definite arrangements about getting them back." The next day a letter from Byrd arrived, a meeting was arranged at the New Yorker Hotel, the material was delivered personally to the Admiral and arrangements made for their return. Byrd used the material as the basis for his speeches on national unity throughout the United States.

And finally, over the same long period of 46 years, my greatest awareness has been of the understanding and full support of my helpmeet, Gladys. We were married on Easter Monday, April 21, 1930, about a year and a half before I started my hobby, and often during those years Gladys mused as to whether Bob would be buried with her or with Walter Lippmann.

Although she did not attempt to influence any decisions as far as the collection was concerned, neither did she remain aloof. She had, of course, met the Lippmanns. In 1968, when they had moved back to New

York City from Washington, D. C., Lippmann asked her to catalog the 1,500 books he had taken with him, and Gladys spent a few days at his new apartment, 1021 Park Avenue, assisting his secretaries with this work.

Lippmann's library in Washington contained some 6,500 volumes, but his New York apartment could accommodate only 1,500. He was prevailed upon by me to give the remaining 5,000 volumes to the public library in Centerville, Cape Cod, Massachusetts, where I happened to be president. The story of this gift to Centerville has been told in Jerome Beatty's column, Trade Winds, in the *Saturday Review of Literature*, October 25, 1969. At Lippmann's death on December 14, 1974, the 1,500 books in his apartment were added to the Walter Lippmann Reference Room in Centerville.

Gladys' sense of humor, too, kept the work of building the collection in perspective. On several occasions her husband found a tidbit in his study, surreptitiously placed on his desk when he was away. Two are reproduced on the following page [This references photocopies of cartoons by James Thurber and George Price]. More than once I have had occasion to say, "Many women are valiant, but Gladdie surpasses them all."

Existence and Location of Copies

Series I-III are available on microfilm (13,400 frames on 12 reels, 35mm.) from Scholarly Resources, Inc., Wilmington, Delaware. Order no. HM39.

Related Materials

Walter Lippmann Papers (MS 326). Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library.

Biographical / Historical

The death of Walter Lippmann on December 14, 1974, at age eighty-five, completed the career of one of the most distinguished journalists of this century. A writer and political analyst, he was for sixty years the preeminent voice of reason in American journalism. It was an extraordinary career as a political philosopher; "...the lodestar for the ablest journalists of his time, the first political columnist in the modern sense, and he had no peer," said Louis M. Lyons over Boston's public television station WGBH. His friend Marquis Childs wrote, "It is safe to say that no other journalist, author, philosopher, has in this century been so often quoted. Genius may be the work for it, but it is more than that. His scrupulous dedication to his craft, the care with which he met thousands of deadlines, is a lesson which strikes home today."

Lippmann's career passed through a number of phases before he discovered his bent as author, editor and journalist. As an undergraduate at Harvard, for example, he cultivated esthetic tastes, taught a course in fine arts at the Cambridge Social Union, and fancied a future as an American Ruskin. And as a volunteer to help the victims of the great Chelsea conflagration, he discovered the social problems of poverty, bad housing and general evidence of want, founded the Harvard Socialist Club and became a reformer of the roots of evil. But for this he might have been tempted toward scholarly paths, for his brilliance at Harvard drew the attention of his teachers, William James and Graham Wallas among others, and he was selected as an assistant to George Santayana to teach a course in philosophy during his final year.

Lippmann's journalistic career had three main phases. The first and the briefest and least significant-was as one of the editors of the *New Republic* from 1914 to 1921. The nine years on the *New York World* (1922-1931) were far more important. There he came under the influence of Frank I. Cobb an editor with a strong idealism, a shrewd practical judgment, and a keen instinct for American traditions and folkways. When Cobb died in the fall of 1923, Lippmann took charge of one of the three or four most powerful dailies in the country. In these nine years on a fighting party newspaper, Lippmann learned to interpret the opinion of Americans and to guide it.

In 1931 came the beginning of the third, longest and most important phase of his career as a publicist with his "Today and Tomorrow" column syndicated by the *New York Herald Tribune*. On the *New Republic*

he spoke to the intelligentsia and on the *World* he spoke to a metropolitan audience. Now he spoke to the whole country in over 200 newspapers reaching perhaps ten million readers. The secret of his ability to carry his vigorous opinions into widely different newspapers lay in his expert information, his reasonableness of temper, his complete honesty and his profound attachment to the principles of liberty. His independence was unquestioned perhaps because, as someone put it, "He addressed himself to possibilities, not imaginings."

The life of Walter Lippmann has been the subject of a number of books and magazine articles, and it seems unnecessary to include a biographical sketch here. The researcher is, however, directed to the following sources:

Books:

Walter Lippmann, by David E. Weingast. 1949

Through These Men, by John Mason Brown. Chapter IX. 1956

Walter Lippmann and His Times, by Marquis Childs and James Reston. 1959

Ten Contemporary Thinkers, by Victor E. Amend and Leo T. Hendrick. Chapter VII. 1964

Famous Headliners, by Aylesa Forsee. Chapter V. 1967

Arrivals and Departures, by Richard H. Revere. Chapter IX. 1976

Magazines:

American, September, 1932. A Man with a Flashlight Mind, by Beverly Smith.

Saturday Review of Literature, January 7, 1933. Walter Lippmann, by James Truslow Adams.

Book-of-the-Month Club News, June, 1943. Walter Lippmann, by Allan Nevins.

Public Opinion Quarterly, Summer, 1950. Walter Lippmann: A Content Analysis, by David E. Weingast.

Flair, January, 1951. Walter Lippmann: Pundit and Prophet, by Richard H. Revere.

Harper's, April, 1957. The New American Conservatives, by Clinton Rossiter.

New York Times Magazine, September 14, 1969. A Talk With Walter Lippmann, by Henry Brandon.

Quill, October, 1973. Tribute to Walter Lippmann, by Marquis W. Childs.

New Republic, September 29, 1974. A Birthday Greeting to Walter Lippmann, by Gilbert A. Harrison.

New Republic, December 28, 1974. Walter Lippmann, 1889-1974, by Ronald Steel.

New Yorker, December 30, 1974. Notes and Comments, by Richard H. Rovere.

Nieman Reports, Winter, 1974. Walter Lippmann, by Louis M. Lyons.

New Times, January 10, 1975. Final Tribute, by Harrison E. Salisbury.

New Republic, January 25, 1975. Fine Print, by Doris Grumbach.

American Scholar, Autumn, 1975. Walter Lippmann, by Richard H. Rovere.

Washingtonian, February, 1977. The Man Who Knew Walter Lippmann.

Gilbert A. Harrison interviewed by Doris Grumbach.

Scope and Contents

All known published writings by Walter Lippmann have been brought together in this collection. Included are whole books, essays in books, magazine and newspaper articles and addresses. A significant portion of the collection is devoted as well to works about Lippmann, ranging from newspaper clippings to essays, dissertions and books. In addition to written work, the collection includes published photographs, cartoons and other pictures of Lippmann. Correspondence with Lippmann and others relating to the collection (1933-1978) occupies nearly three linear feet.

Arrangement

The collection is arranged in seven series: Series I. Magazines, 1903-1977. Series II. Newspapers, 1909-1969. Series III. Bulletins, pamphlets and miscellaneous, 1901-1976. Series IV. Newspaper and magazine clippings and photostats, 1908-1975. Series V. Dissertations, essays, theses, and study groups, 1938-1974. Series VI. Books, 1910-1977. Series VII. Correspondence relating to collection, 1933-1978.

Collection Contents

Series I: Magazines, 1903-1977

One of the largest series in the Robert O. Anthony Collection of Walter Lippmann is Series I, Magazines, consisting of eight sections. There are over 1,000 magazines with articles by, or relating to, Walter Lippmann from 1903 to 1977. These articles appeared in over 400 publications, and in many cases prior to 1930 the entire magazine has been preserved. More than one-third of the articles—some 450—were written by Lippmann for about fifty different magazines. It is interesting that the earliest was an editorial on the subject of competition for editorship which appeared in the February, 1903, issue of *Record*, a student publication of Sachs Collegiate Institute when Lippmann was only thirteen years old.

Notable in Series I are fifty-one bound volumes of the *New Republic* from the first issue on November 7, 1914, when Lippmann was one of the six editors through February 12, 1930. These contain eighty-five articles with his by-line, and countless others which are anonymous. It is notable because, as Gilbert A. Harrison states in the foreword to the book, *Early Writings*, which he edited and published in 1970, "All the early *New Republic* files had mysteriously disappeared." The volumes at Yale may be one of the few sets extant. In a letter to Anthony, dated May 6, 1937, Lippmann wrote: "I own complete bound files of the *New Republic*, and you might well consider them as part of your collection. My articles in the *New Republic* are not all identified, and some day when I can find the time, I mean to go through them and mark those that I can recognize." Unfortunately, he never found time to do this. Mr. Harrison, again in the foreword to his book, states: "Fortunately, Mr. Lippmann had kept most of his original manuscripts and deposited them at Yale University. By matching manuscripts against copies of the *New Republic* (at Yale), the authorship of many unidentified articles were fixed."

Included also in Series I are 45 articles for *Vanity Fair* from 1920 to 1934 and 118 articles for *Newsweek* from 1944 to 1971. Of interest is the fact that the "Today and Tomorrow" format made famous through his newspaper column in the *New York Herald Tribune* from 1931 to 1962, and in the *Washington Post* from 1963 to 1967, was first used by Lippmann in a series of articles for the *Metropolitan* magazine in 1915.

As of this writing, some 140 articles about Lippmann have appeared in over seventy different magazines, the earliest by Alexander Harvey in *Bang* magazine, December 27, 1915. Included are pieces by Corliss Lamont, Amos Pinchot, Harrison Reeves and Oswald Garrison Villard in the late 1930s, Allan Nevins in the 1940s, Hans Eulau, Clinton Rossiter and Richard H. Rovere in the 1950s, Henry Brandon in the 1960s, and Marquis W. Childs, Gilbert A. Harrison, Louis M. Lyons, Richard H. Rovere, Harrison E. Salisbury and Ronald Steel in the 1970s.

Reviews of Lippmann's twenty-seven books, some 230 in number, beginning in 1913 with the publication of his first book, *A Preface to Politics*, will be found in 125 different magazines in the fourth section of the series. These reviews are arranged by title of the magazine in which they appeared. Noteworthy is a review by Theodore Roosevelt of Lippmann's second book, *Drift and Mastery* in *Outlook* magazine for November 18, 1914. Some of the other reviewers are Sir Norman Angell, Newton D. Baker, Pearl S. Buck, Henry S. Canby, Norman Cousins, Elmer Davis, John Dewey, William O. Douglas, Max Eastman, Thomas K. Finletter, Rupert Hughes, Harold J. Laski, Archibald MacLeish, Henry L. Menoken, James Reston, Eugene V. Rostow, George Santayana, Simeon D. Strunsky, Louis Untermeyer, William A. White, Edmund Wilson and Alexander Woollcott.

Almost 200 portraits, photographs, caricatures and cartoons of Walter Lippmann have appeared in some seventy-five different magazines of a period of sixty years, and make up an extensive section. About 160 photographs are by noted photographers including Bachrach, Karsch, Leavitt, McAvoy, Muray and Steichen. The earliest show Lippmann as a member of the football and hockey teams at Sachs Collegiate Institute in 1904. There are ten caricatures including those by Alain, Auerbach-Levy, Berger, Dunn, Ford and Morin. Cartoons, nine in number, include those by Barlow, Feiffer and Thurber. Portraits and drawings, fourteen in number, complete this section and include artists Baker, Garfield, Pierotti and Rafael. The bookplate for the Walter Lippmann Collection was reproduced from the Garfield drawing which appeared on the front cover of the *Saturday Review of Literature* for July 8, 1944.

The section on addresses by Lippmann contains almost seventy published in forty different magazines. The addresses are arranged by title of the magazine in which the address appeared. The first address was delivered on October 23, 1925, before the Indiana State Teachers Association in Indianapolis on the subject, "Shall Teaching Be Guided by Truth or by Majorities?" Included are Phi Beta Kappa addresses at Columbia, Harvard, the University of Pennsylvania and at William and Mary, commencement addresses at Boston University, Carnegie Institute of Technology, Drake, Radcliffe, Smith, Union, the University of Michigan and the University of Rochester, and radio addresses over NBC and WEAF.

Among the lectures are the Charles R. Walgreen Foundation lecture at the University of Chicago (1939), the lectures at Oxford and Cambridge, England (1952), and the Gideon D. Seymour lecture at the University of Minnesota (1957). Of particular importance are Lippmann's addresses before the National Press Club, Washington D.C., on his seventieth birthday in 1959, and the International Press Institute, London, and the United Nations in New York, both in 1965.

Lippmann's noted "Today and Tomorrow" column was syndicated by the *New York Herald Tribune* from September 8, 1931, to December 31, 1962, and by the *Washington Post* from January 1, 1963, to the final article on May 25, 1967. A great many of the articles were reprinted in publications throughout the world. No attempt was made, however, to include in the collection cases where the article was simply reprinted without comment.

The section on reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles, therefore contains only forty-five appearing in twenty-seven different magazines for the period 1935 to 1967. The first is a review of "The Defeat of the World Court," published February 2, 1935, which appeared in the *Texas Weekly* for February 9, 1925, entitled, "Mr. Lippmann's Fallacies."

The miscellaneous section in this series contains approximately 150 items concerning Lippmann in about seventy-five different magazines from 1903 to 1977. It comprises a miscellany which did not fit into the other sections. The earliest is an item in the *Red and Blue*, a student publication at Sachs Collegiate Institute in May, 1903, announcing that Lippmann had been awarded the Arnold B. Horwitz Prize "for faithful devotion to school duties and for general excellence." The prize was a ten-volume set of John Fiske's *American History*. Included are biographical sketches, TV appearances, announcement of awards, the conferring of three of Lippmann's twenty-two honorary degrees, review of the books *Walter Lippmann and His Times* and *Conversations with Walter Lippmann*, and several items in connection with the *New York World* newspaper and the Robert O. Anthony Collection of Walter Lippmann.

Series I is available on microfilm. Patrons must use FILM HM 39 instead of the originals.

Series I is divided into eight section: Articles by Walter Lippmann; Reprinted and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann; Articles about Walter Lippmann; Reviews of Walter Lippmann's books; Portraits, photographs, caricatures and cartoons of Walter Lippmann; Addresses by Walter Lippmann; Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles; Miscellaneous.

The articles in each of the eight sections are arranged alphabetically by the title of the magazine in which the article appeared. Articles published in the same magazine are arranged chronologically.

Articles by Walter Lippman

American

b. 1, f. 1-2reel 1U	1912, 1932 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912, 1932 _f September
b. 1, f. 3reel 1U	1933 May	1933 May
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	f

Articles by Walter Lippman > American (continued)

b. 1, f. 4reel 1U	1933 July	1933 July
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 5reel 1U	1933 September	1933 September
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 6reel 1U	1934 April	1934 April
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 7reel 1U	1934 November	1934 November
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 8-9reel 1U	1935 February-March	1935 February-
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	March
b. 1, f. 10-11reel	1935 May-June	1935 May-June
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 12 reel 1U	1935 August	1935 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 13reel 1U	1935 October	1935 October
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 14reel 1U	American Hebrew	1922 April 14
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 15reel 1U	American Scandinavian Review	1921 March
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 16reel 1U	American Federationist	1945 January
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 1, f. 17reel 1U	American Scholar	1948 summer
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Annals American Academy	
b. 1, f. 18-19reel	1916 July, 1917 July	1916 July, 1917
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	July

Articles by Walter Lippman > Annals American Academy (continued)

b. 1, f. 20reel 1U	1922 July	1922 July
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Atlantic	
b. 2, f. 21-22reel	1919 November-December	1919 November-
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	December
b. 2, f. 23reel 1U	1923 August	1923 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 24reel 1U	1924 October	1924 October
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 25reel 1U	1927 February	1927 February
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 26reel 1U	1928 August	1928 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 27-33reel	1936 September-1937 March	1936
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	September-1937 March
b. 2, f. 34reel 1U	1939 August	1939 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 35reel 1U	1944 December	1944 December
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 36reel 1U	1945 May	1945 May
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 37reel 1U	1946 December	1946 December
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 38reel 1U	1949 July	1949 July
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 2, f. 39reel 1U	1951 February	1951 February
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Articles by Walter Lippman > Atlantic (continued)

b. 2, f. 40reel 1U	1958 Apr, 1963 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1958 Apr, 1963 February
b. 3, f. 41reel 1U	the originals. Catholic Historical Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 October
	Century	
b. 3, f. 42-46reel 1U	1921 November-1922 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1921 November-1922 March
b. 3, f. 47reel 1U	1923 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1923 May
	Collier's	
b. 3, f. 48reel 1U	1922 August 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 August 12
b. 3, f. 49reel 1U	1922 November 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 November 18
b. 3, f. 50reel 1U	1946 January 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 January 26
b. 3, f. 51reel 1U	Coming Nation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 March 23
b. 3, f. 52reel 1U	Commonweal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 April 13
b. 3, f. 53reel 1U	Congressional Digest This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 March
	Everybody's	
b. 4, f. 54reel 1U	1910 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 December
b. 4, f. 55reel 1U	1911 August This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1911 August

Articles by Walter Lippman > Everybody's (continued)

b. 4, f. 56-57reel 1U	1911 November-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1911 November- December
b. 4, f. 58reel 1U	1912 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 February
b. 4, f. 59reel 1U	1912 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 July
b. 4, f. 60reel 1U	1913 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 February
b. 4 , f. 61 reel 1U	1913 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 July
b. 4, f. 62reel 1U	1914 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 April
Fore	ign Affairs	
b. 5, f. 63reel 1U	1926 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 January
b. 5, f. 64reel 1U	1926 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 April
b. 5, f. 65reel 1U	1927 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 April
b. 5, f. 66reel 1U	1928 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 July
b. 5, f. 67reel 1U	1930 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 January
b. 5, f. 68reel 1U	1930 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 July
b. 5, f. 69reel 1U	1932 October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 October

Articles by Walter Lippman > Foreign Affairs (continued)

b. 5 , f. 70 reel 1U	1934 January	1934 January
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5 , f. 71 reel 1U	1935 April	1935 April
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5 , f. 72 reel 1U	1937 July	1937 July
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5 , f. 73-74 reel	Fortune	1932 August-
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	September
	Forum	
b. 5, f. 75reel 1U	1910 April	1910 April
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5 , f. 76-78 reel	1913 February-April	1913 February-
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	April
b. 5, f. 79reel 1U	1914 August	1914 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5, f. 80reel 1U	1927 August	1927 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5, f. 81reel 1U	1930 September	1930 September
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 5, f. 82-83reel	1931 January-February	1931 January-
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	February
b. 5, f. 84-85reel	Four Seas	1910 March-
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	April
b. 6, f. 86reel 1U	Golden Book	1930 June
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Harper's	

Articles by Walter Lippman > Harper's (continued)

b. 6, f. 87reel 1U	1925 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1925 March
	the originals.	
b. 6, f. 88reel 1U	1926 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 March
b. 6, f. 89reel 1U	1926 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 December
b. 6, f. 90reel 1U	1927 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 September
b. 6, f. 91reel 1U	1928 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 January
b. 6, f. 92reel 1U	1930 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 June
b. 6, f. 93reel 1U	1967 October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 October
b. 6, f. 94reel 1U	Harvard Advocate This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 April 14
	Harvard Illustrated	
b. 6, f. 95reel 1U	1908 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1908 November
b. 6, f. 96reel 1U	1909 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 March
b. 6, f. 97-98reel 1U	1909 December-1910 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 December-1910 January
b. 6, f. 99reel 1U	1910 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 April
b. 6, f. 100reel 1U	1915 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 February

Articles by Walter Lippman (continued)

Harvard Monthly

b. 7, f. 101-107reel 1U	1909 November-1910 May	1909 November-1910
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	May
b. 7, f. 108reel 1U	1910 October	1910 October
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	International	
b. 7, f. 109reel 1U	1910 December-1911 May	1910
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	December-1911 May
	This is a bound volume, containing five articles.	
b. 7, f. 110 reel 1U	1911 June	1911 June
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7 , f. 111-116 reel	1911 August-1912 January	1911 August-1912
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	January
b. 7, f. 117-120reel	1912 April-July	1912 April-July
1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 121reel 1U	Journal of Social Philosophy	1938 April
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 122reel 1U	Key Reporter	1944-1945
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	winter
b. 7, f. 123reel 1U	Knickerbocker Weekly	1943 May 10
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Ladies Home Journal	
b. 7, f. 124reel 1U	1944 January	1944 January
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 125reel 1U	1946 June	1946 June
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 126reel 1U	1947 June	1947 June
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Articles by Walter Lippman > Ladies Home Journal (continued)

b. 7, f. 127reel 1U	1950 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1950 November
	the originals.	
b. 7, f. 128reel 1U	1959 August	1959 August
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Life	
b. 7, f. 129reel 1U	1939 June 5	1939 June 5
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 130reel 1U	1940 June 3	1940 June 3
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 131reel 1U	1940 July 22	1940 July 22
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 132reel 1U	1940 October 28	1940 October 28
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 7, f. 133reel 1U	1941 April 7	1941 April 7
b. 7, f. 133reel 1U	1941 April 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	*
b. 7, f. 133reel 1U b. 7, f. 134reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	*
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 July 21
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1941 July 21
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 July 21 1960 June 20
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1941 July 21 1960 June 20
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 July 21 1960 June 20
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U b. 7, f. 135reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Look	1941 July 21 1960 June 20 1952 April 8
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U b. 7, f. 135reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Look 1952 April 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1941 July 21 1960 June 20 1952 April 8
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U b. 7, f. 135reel 1U b. 7, f. 136reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Look 1952 April 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 July 21 1960 June 20 1952 April 8
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U b. 7, f. 135reel 1U b. 7, f. 136reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Look 1952 April 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1953 May 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1941 July 21 1960 June 20 1952 April 8
b. 7, f. 134reel 1U b. 7, f. 135reel 1U b. 7, f. 136reel 1U b. 7, f. 137reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1941 July 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1960 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Look 1952 April 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1953 May 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 July 21 1960 June 20 1952 April 8 1953 May 19 1954 February 9

Articles by Walter Lippman > Look (continued)

b. 7, f. 139reel 1U	1958 January 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 January 21
b. 7, f. 140reel 1U	1960 March 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 March 29
b. 7, f. 141reel 1U	1960 January 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 January 16
b. 8, f. 142reel 1U	Masses This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 April
b. 8, f. 143reel 1U	McCalls This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 November
	Metropolitan	
b. 8, f. 144reel 1U	1914 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 September
b. 8, f. 145-149reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1914 December-1915 April
b. 8, f. 150reel 1U	1915 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 June
b. 8, f. 151-152reel 1U	e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e	1915 August- September
b. 8, f.		
153-154reel 1U		1922 March 29, April 19
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Nation and Athenaeum	
153-154reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Nation and Athenaeum This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	April 19 1929 November

Articles by Walter Lippman > New Republic (continued)

b. 8, f. 157reel 1U	1930 July 6 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 July 6
b. 8, f. 158reel 1U	1955 December 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 December 5
b. 8, f. 159reel 1U	1959 June 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 June 1
	New Review	
b. 8, f. 160reel 1U	1913 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 November
b. 8, f. 161reel 1U	1914 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 June
b. 8, f. 162reel 1U	1914 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 November
	Newsweek	
b. 8, f. 163reel 1U	Newsweek 1944 August 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 August 21
b. 8, f. 163reel 1U b. 8, f. 164-170reel 1U	1944 August 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1963-1969
b. 8 , f.	 1944 August 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1963-1969 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 	1963-1969 1970 December
b. 8, f. 164-170reel 1U	 1944 August 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1963-1969 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1970 December 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1970 December 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1963-1969 1970 December 14 1971 January 11
b. 8, f. 164-170reel 1U b. 8, f. 171reel 1U	1944 August 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1963-1969 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1970 December 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1971 January 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1963-1969 1970 December 14 1971 January 11

Articles by Walter Lippman (continued)

b. 8, f. 175reel 1U	Quill This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	1951 March
	originals.	
b. 8, f. 176-177reel 1U	Record This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1903 Feb, April
	Red and Blue	
b. 8, f. 178reel 1U	1904 January	1904 January
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 8, f.	1904 March-April	1904 March-
179-180reel 1U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	April
b. 8, f. 181reel 1U	1904 November	1904 November
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 8, f. 182reel 1U	1905 January	1905 January
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 8, f. 183reel 1U	1908 June	1908 June
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	
	the originals.	
b. 8, f. 184reel 1U	the originals.	1909 November
b. 8, f. 184reel 1U	the originals.	1909 November
b. 8, f. 184reel 1U b. 8, f. 185reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 November 1913 May
	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	
b. 8, f. 185reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 May
b. 8, f. 185reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Undated This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1913 May
b. 8, f. 185reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Undated This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Redbook	1913 May
b. 8, f. 185reel 1U b. 8, f. 186reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Undated This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Redbook	1913 May Undated
b. 8, f. 185reel 1U b. 8, f. 186reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Undated This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Redbook 1931 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1913 May Undated
b. 8, f. 185reel 1U b. 8, f. 186reel 1U b. 9, f. 187reel 1U	the originals. 1909 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1913 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Undated This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Redbook 1931 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 May Undated 1931 February

Articles by Walter Lippman > Redbook (continued)

b. 9, f. 189reel 1U	1931 August This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 August
b. 9, f. 190reel 1U	1946 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 September
b. 9, f. 191reel 1U	Red Cross Courier This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 January
b. 9, f. 192reel 1U	Saturday Evening Post This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 November 5
	Saturday Review of Literature	
b. 9, f. 193reel 1U	1924 October 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1924 October 4
b. 9, f. 194reel 1U	1926 December 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 December 11
b. 9, f. 195reel 1U	1928 March 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 March 3
b. 9, f. 196reel 1U	1929 February 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 February 9
b. 9, f. 197reel 1U	1929 December 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 December 7
b. 9, f. 198reel 1U	1930 March 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 March 15
b. 9, f. 199reel 1U	Social Forces This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 September
b. 9, f. 200reel 1U	Time and Tide This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 March 12
b. 9, f. 201-202reel 1U	Today This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 July 27, August 31

Articles by Walter Lippman (continued)

Vanity Fair

b. 9, f. 203-204reel 1U	1920 September-October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 September- October
b. 9, f. 205-207reel 1U	1920 December-1921 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 December-1921 February
b. 9, f. 208reel 1U	1921 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1921 April
b. 10, f. 209-211 reel 1U	1922 April-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 April-June
b. 10, f. 212reel 1U	1922 August This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 August
b. 10, f. 213-218reel 1U	1923 January-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1923 January- June
b. 10, f. 219reel 1U	1925 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 December
b. 10, f. 220reel 1U	1926 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 May
b. 10, f. 221reel 1U	1926 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 December
b. 11, f. 222reel 1U	1927 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 February
b. 11, f. 223reel 1U	1927 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 April
b. 11, f. 224reel 1U	1927 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 July
b. 11, f. 225reel 1U	1927 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 September

Articles by Walter Lippman > Vanity Fair (continued)

b. 11, f. 226-227reel 1U	1927 December-1928 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 December-1928 January
b. 11, f. 228reel 1U	1928 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 March
b. 11, f. 229reel 1U	1928 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 September
b. 11, f. 230reel 1U	1929 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 January
b. 11, f. 231-232reel 1U	1929 November-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 November- December
b. 12, f. 233reel 1U	1930 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 February
b. 12, f. 234reel 1U	1930 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 June
b. 12, f. 235-237reel 1U	1930 November-1931 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 November-1931 January
b. 12, f. 238-240reel 1U	1931 March-May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 March-May
b. 12, f. 241-242reel 1U	1931 November-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 November- December
b. 12, f. 243-244reel 1U	1932 May-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 May-June
b. 12, f. 245-246reel 1U	1932 November-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 November- December
b. 12, f. 247reel 1U	1934 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 November

Woman's Home Companion

Articles by Walter Lippman > Woman's Home Companion (continued)

b. 13, f. 248reel 1U	1929 October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 October
b. 13, f. 249reel 1U	1930 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 April
b. 13, f. 250reel 1U	1930 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 November
b. 13, f. 251reel 1U	1931 September This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 September
b. 13, f. 252reel 1U	1931 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 November
b. 13, f. 253reel 1U	1932 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 January
b. 13, f. 254reel 1U	1932 August This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 August
b. 13, f. 255reel 1U	1932 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 November
b. 13, f. 256reel 1U	1933 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 January
b. 13, f. 257reel 1U	1956 August This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 August
b. 13, f. 258reel 1U	World Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 June
	Yale Review	
b. 14, f. 259reel 1U	1917 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 January
b. 14, f. 260reel 1U	1919 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1919 July

Articles by Walter Lippman > Yale Review (continued)

b. 14, f. 261reel 1U	1922 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 July
b. 14, f. 262reel 1U	1928 fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 fall
b. 14, f. 263reel 1U	1929 fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 fall
b. 14, f. 264reel 1U	1931 spring This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 spring
b. 15, f. 265reel 1U	1932 summer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 summer
b. 15, f. 266reel 1U	1934 fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 fall
b. 15, f. 267-268reel 1U	1935 summer-fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 summer- fall
b. 15, f. 269reel 1U	1937 winter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 winter
b. 15, f. 270reel 1U	1938 summer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 summer
b. 15, f. 271reel 1U	1955 summer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 summer
Repri	inted and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann	
b. 16, f. 272reel 2U	Atlantic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 August
b. 16, f. 273reel 2U	Bookman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 October
b. 16, f. 274reel 2U	Business Week This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 July 11

Reprinted and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 16, f. 275reel 2U	Churchman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 January
b. 16, f. 276reel 2U	Columbia Journalism Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 fall
b. 16, f. 277reel 2U	Commentary This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 June 11
b. 16, f. 278reel 2U	Current Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 January
b. 16, f. 279reel 2U	Editor and Publisher This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 August 3
b. 16, f. 280reel 2U	Foreign Service Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 November
b. 16, f. 281reel 2U	Harvard Monthly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 December
b. 16, f. 282reel 2U	Hyphen (Bombay) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 April
b. 16, f. 283reel 2U	International Conciliation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 November
b. 16, f. 284reel 2U	Library Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 July
b. 16, f. 285reel 2U	Nation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 September 7
	New Republic	
b. 16, f. 286reel 2U	1915 November 130-1916 April 29 This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1915 Nov	1915 November 130-1916 April 29
	13 - 1916 Apr 29.	

Reprinted and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann > New Republic (continued)

b. 16, f. 287reel 2U		1954 November 22
b. 16, f. 288reel 2U	1963 August 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 August 3
b. 16, f. 289reel 2U	1970 August 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 August 1
	Newsweek	
b. 16, f. 290reel 2U	1963 July 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 July 15
b. 16, f. 291reel 2U	1970 July 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 July 20
b. 16, f. 292reel 2U	Publisher's Weekly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 April 20
b. 16, f. 293reel 2U	Record This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 November
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 November 1927 November
b. 16, f. 294reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	
b. 16, f. 294reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature	
b. 16, f. 294reel 2U b. 16, f. 295reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1930 November 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 November
b. 16, f. 294reel 2U b. 16, f. 295reel 2U b. 16, f. 296reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1930 November 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1947 August 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 November 1930 November 1

Reprinted and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 16, f. 299reel 2U	Show This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 September
b. 16, f. 300reel 2U	U.S. News and World Report This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 May 1
b. 16, f. 301reel 2U	West and East This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 February
b. 16, f. 302reel 2U	Yale Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 December
Art	icles about Walter Lippmann	
b. 17, f. 303-304reel 2U	American This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 Sep, 1940 January
b. 17, f. 305reel 2U	American Criterion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 December
b. 17, f. 306reel 2U	American Journal of Economics and Sociology This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 July
b. 17, f. 307reel 2U	American Mercury This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 March
b. 17, f. 308reel 2U	American Press This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 December
b. 17, f. 309reel 2U	American Psychologist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 September
b. 17, f. 310reel 2U	American Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 winter
b. 17, f. 311reel 2U	American Scholar This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 autumn
b. 17, f. 312-313reel 2U	Antioch Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 fall, 1954 spring

Articles about Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 17, f. 314reel 2U	Atlantic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 August
b. 17, f. 315reel 2U	Atlas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 July- August
b. 17, f. 316reel 2U	Bang This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 December 27
b. 17, f. 317reel 2U	Book-Of-The-Month Club News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June
b. 17, f. 318reel 2U	Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 April 21
b. 17, f. 319reel 2U	Catholic Mirror This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 July
	Christian Century	
b. 17, f. 320reel 2U	1932 June 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 June 22
b. 17, f. 321reel 2U	1935 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 February
b. 17, f. 322reel 2U	1936 September 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 September 23
b. 17, f. 323reel 2U	1946 February 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 February 20
b. 17, f. 324reel 2U	Cithara This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 May
	Columbia Journalism Review	
b. 17, f. 325reel 2U	1962 spring This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 spring

Articles about Walter Lippmann > Columbia Journalism Review (continued)

b. 17, f. 326reel 2U	1968 fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 fall
b. 17, f. 327reel 2U	1975 January-February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January- February
b. 17, f. 328reel 2U	Column Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 May
	Commonweal	
b. 17, f. 329reel 2U	1932 October 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 October 5
b. 17, f. 330reel 2U	1939 August 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 August 4
b. 17, f. 331reel 2U	1940 January 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 January 26
b. 17, f. 332reel 2U	1961 November 10 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 November 10
b. 17, f. 333reel 2U	Congressional RecordHouse This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 September 23
b. 17, f. 334reel 2U	Copy This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 spring
b. 17, f. 335reel 2U	Der Spiegel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 April 29
b. 18, f. 336reel 2U	Economist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 December 8
b. 18, f. 337-338reel 2U	Editor and Publisher This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 July 22, 1944 July 29
b. 18, f. 339reel 2U	<i>Epoca</i> This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 October 24

Articles about Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 18, f. 340reel 2U	Flair This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 January
b. 18, f. 341reel 2U	Foreign Service Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 December
b. 18, f. 342reel 2U	Harper's This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1957 April
b. 18, f. 343reel 2U	Harper's Weekly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 January
b. 18, f. 344reel 2U	Harvard Magazine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January, 1982 January- February
b. 18, f. 345reel 2U	Harvard Monthly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 March
b. 18, f. 346reel 2U	Holiday This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 April
b. 18, f. 347reel 2U	Home and Garden This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 June
b. 18, f. 348reel 2U	Industry This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 October
b. 18, f. 348reel 2U	Journal of Popular Culture This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 349reel 2U	Kommyhant (Russian) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 June
b. 18, f. 350reel 2U	<i>Life</i> This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 May 7
b. 18, f. 351	[This folder is empty.] English	
b. 18, f. 352reel 2U	Look This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 April 25

Articles about Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 18, f. 353reel 2U	Manana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 March 19
b. 18, f. 354reel 2U	Masses This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 December
b. 18, f. 355reel 2U	Modern Monthly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 June
	Nation	
b. 18, f. 356	1922 April 19 See: <u>box 8, folder 154</u> .	1922 April 19
b. 18, f. 357reel 2U	1930 June 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 June 25
b. 18, f. 358reel 2U	1933 July 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 July 5
b. 18, f. 359reel 2U	1933 July 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 July 12
b. 18, f. 360reel 2U	1933 July 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 July 19
b. 18, f. 361reel 2U	1933 August 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 August 2
b. 18, f. 362reel 2U	1937 January 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 January 16
b. 18, f. 363reel 2U	1937 February 27 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 February 27
b. 18, f. 364reel 2U	1937 August 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 August 7
b. 18, f. 365reel 2U	1938 April 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 April 23

Articles about Walter Lippmann > Nation (continued)

b. 18, f. 366reel 2U	1940 May 25	1940 May 25
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 367reel 2U	Nation's Business	1946 May
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 368reel 2U	New Christian	1961 May-June
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	New Masses	
b. 18, f. 369reel 2U	1935 August 20	1935 August 20
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 370reel 2U	1937 November 30	1937 November 30
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 371reel 2U	1937 December 28	1937 December 28
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 372reel 2U	1940 September 10	1940 September
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	10
	New Republic	
b. 18, f. 373reel 2U	1922 December 27-1929 July 17	1922 December
	This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers.	27-1929 July 17
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1922 Dec 27 - 1929 Jul 17.	
b. 18, f. 374reel 2U	1931 November 11	1931 November
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	11
b. 18, f. 375reel 2U	1931 December 2	1931 December 2
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 18, f. 376reel 2U	1936 September 23	1936 September
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	23

Articles about Walter Lippmann > New Republic (continued)

b. 18, f. 377reel 2U	1937 January 27 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 January 27
b. 18, f. 378reel 2U	1937 September 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 September 29
b. 18, f. 379reel 2U	1960 July 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 18
b. 18, f. 380reel 2U	1960 July 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 25
b. 18, f. 381reel 2U	1963 May 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 May 18
b. 18, f. 382reel 2U	1964 April 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 April 25
b. 18, f. 383reel 2U	1969 September 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 September 20
b. 18, f. 384reel 2U	1973 September 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1973 September 29
b. 18, f. 385reel 2U	1974 December 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1974 December 28
b. 18, f. 386reel 2U	1975 January 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January 25
New	vsweek	
b. 18, f. 387reel 2U	1959 September 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 September 28
b. 18, f. 388reel 2U	1960 February 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 February 22
b. 18, f. 389reel 2U	1960 July 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 18

Articles about Walter Lippmann > Newsweek (continued)

b. 18, f. 390reel 2U	1961 June 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 June 26
b. 18, f. 391reel 2U	1961 December 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 December 18
b. 18, f. 392reel 2U	1967 January 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 January 9
b. 18, f. 393reel 2U	1967 June 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 June 5
b. 18, f. 394reel 2U	1974 December 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1974 December 23
b. 18, f. 395reel 2U	1975 January 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January 13
b. 18, f. 396reel 2U	New Times This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January 10
b. 18, f. 397reel 2U	New Yorker This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1974 December 30
b. 18, f. 398reel 2U	New York Times This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 September 14
b. 18, f. 399reel 2U	Nieman Reports This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1974 winter, 1980 fall
b. 19, f. 400reel 2U	Pathfinder This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 November 8
b. 19, f. 401reel 2U	Public Opinion Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 summer
b. 19, f. 402reel 2U	Pulse of the Nation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 July
	Quill	

Articles about Walter Lippmann > Quill (continued)

b. 19, f. 403reel 2U	1951 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 March
b. 19, f. 404reel 2U	1973 October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1973 October
b. 19, f. 405reel 2U	1975 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January
b. 19, f. 406reel 2U	Red and Blue This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916
b. 19, f. 407reel 2U	Red Barrel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 December 15
b. 19, f. 408reel 2U	Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 August
b. 19, f. 409reel 2U	Saturday Review of Literature 1933 January 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 January 7
b. 19, f. 410reel 2U	1936 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 December 12
b. 19, f. 411reel 2U	1954 April 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 April 24
b. 19, f. 412reel 2U	1954 May 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 May 1
b. 19, f. 413reel 2U	1954 May 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 May 8
b. 19, f. 414reel 2U	1959 September 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 September 26
b. 19, f. 415reel 2U	1960 July 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 23

Articles about Walter Lippmann > Saturday Review of Literature (continued)

b. 19, f. 416reel 2U	1969 October 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 October 11
b. 19, f. 417reel 2U	Scholastic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 March 26
b. 19, f. 418reel 2U	Sign This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 August
b. 19, f. 419reel 2U	Tempo This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 October 21
	Time	
b. 19, f. 420reel 2U	1931 March 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 March 30
b. 19, f. 421reel 2U	1932 November 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 November 14
b. 19, f. 422reel 2U	1939 November 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 November 13
b. 19, f. 423reel 2U	1952 May 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 May 26
b. 19, f. 424reel 2U	1958 December 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 December 22
b. 19, f. 425reel 2U	1960 July 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 18
b. 19, f. 426reel 2U	1961 April 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 April 28
b. 19, f. 427reel 2U	1967 January 6 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 January 6
b. 19, f. 428reel 2U	1974 December 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1974 December 23

Articles about Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 19, f. 429reel 2U	Time and Tide This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 March 5
b. 19, f. 430reel	Today 1935 August 3	1935 August 3
2U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 19, f. 431reel 2U	1935 August 31 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 August 31
b. 19, f. 432reel 2U	1936 May 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 May 30
b. 19, f. 433reel 2U	United Nations World This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 May
b. 19, f. 434-435reel 2U	Vanity Fair This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 Nov, 1933 May
b. 19, f. 436-437reel 2U	Vogue This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 October 15, 1944 September 15
b. 19, f. 438reel 2U	Washingtonian This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1977 February
b. 19, f. 439reel 2U	Weekly News Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 September 25
b. 19, f. 440reel 2U	Wen-Hsing(Chinese) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 September 1
b. 19, f. 441reel 2U	World This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1972 September 26
b. 19, f. 442-443reel 2U	World Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 Jul, 1968 October

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books

b. 20, f. 444reel 2U	Amerasia This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 fall
b. 20, f. 445reel 2U	America 1937 November 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 November 20
b. 20, f. 446reel 2U	1955 April 30, 1976 November 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 April 30, 1976 November 20
b. 20, f. 447reel 2U	American Bar Association Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 May
b. 20, f. 448reel 2U	American Journal of International Law This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 January
b. 20, f. 449-450reel 2U	American Mercury This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 Jan, 1929 July
b. 20, f. 451-452reel 2U	American Political Science Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 Feb, 1943 October
b. 20, f. 452Areel 2U	American Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1977 winter
b. 20, f. 453-454reel 2U	American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 Dec, 1934 September
b. 20, f. 455reel 2U	Annals American Academy This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 September
b. 20, f. 456reel 2U	Argonaut This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 March 4
b. 20, f. 457reel 2U	Army Talks This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 January 19
b. 20, f. 458reel 2U	Aryan Path This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 April

b. 20, f. 459reel 2U	Asia and the Americans This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 August
b. 20, f. 460reel 2U	Atlantic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 November
b. 20, f. 461reel 2U	Bellman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 April 1
	Bookman	
b. 20, f. 462reel 2U	1920 October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 October
b. 20, f. 463reel 2U	1930 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 June
b. 20, f. 464reel 2U	1932 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 November
	Book-of-the-Month Club News	
b. 20, f. 465reel	4000 A 'I	
2U	1929 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 April
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 April 1943 June
b. 20, f. 466reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 20, f. 466reel 2U b. 20, f. 467reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June
b. 20, f. 466reel 2U b. 20, f. 467reel 2U b. 20, f. 468reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 1944 July

b. 21, f. 472reel 2U	Carnegie This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 September
b. 21, f. 473reel 2U	Catholic World This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 August
b. 21, f. 474reel 2U	Central European Observer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 October 15
b. 21, f. 475reel 2U	Christianity and Society This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 summer
b. 21, f. 476reel 2U	Christian Leader This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 February 6
b. 21, f. 477reel 2U	Christian Register This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 August
b. 21, f. 478reel 2U	Collier's This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 December 9
b. 21, f. 479reel 2U	Common Sense This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 December
	Commonweal	
b. 21, f. 480reel 2U	1925 November 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 November 4
b. 21, f. 481reel 2U	1929 October 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 October 16
b. 21, f. 482reel 2U	1937 October 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 October 22
b. 21, f. 483reel 2U	1943 June 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 18
b. 21, f. 484reel 2U	1955 February 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 February 25

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books > Commonweal (continued)

b. 21, f. 485reel 2U	1955 June 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 June 24
b. 21, f. 486reel 2U	Conferencia This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 February 15
b. 21, f. 487reel 2U	Congregationalist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 July 24
b. 21, f. 488-489reel 2U	Conservator This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 Jun, 1914 October
b. 21, f. 490reel 2U	Cornell Law Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 April
b. 21, f. 491reel 2U	Crucible This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 April
b. 21, f. 492reel 2U	Current History This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 October
b. 21, f. 493reel 2U	Current Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 March
b. 21, f. 494reel 2U	Dial This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 November 1
b. 21, f. 495reel 2U	Eastern Underwriter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 March 18
b. 21, f. 496reel 2U	Editor and Publisher This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 December 12
b. 21, f. 497reel 2U	Educational Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 September
b. 21, f. 498reel 2U	Encounter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 January

b. 21, f. 499reel 2U	Family This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 January
b. 21, f. 500reel 2U	Forerunner This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 fall
b. 21, f. 501reel 2U	Forum This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 July
b. 21, f. 502reel 2U	Friend This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1923 January 26
b. 21, f. 503reel 2U	Furrows This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 September
b. 21, f. 504reel 2U	Harper's This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 March
b. 21, f. 505reel 2U	Harper's Weekly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 February 14
b. 21, f. 506-507reel 2U	Harvard Monthly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 Jun, 1916 February
b. 21, f. 508reel 2U	Home Progress This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 March
b. 21, f. 509reel 2U	Imago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 February 4
b. 21, f. 510-511reel 2U	Independent This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 April 3, 1927 October 1
b. 21, f. 512reel 2U	(Indian publication) English This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 November 20
b. 21, f. 513reel 2U	Industrial Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 January

b. 21, f. 514reel 2U	Industrial Pioneer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 March
b. 21, f. 515reel 2U	Intercollegiate Socialist 1913 December-1914 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 December-1914 January
b. 21, f. 516reel 2U	1917 February-March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 February- March
b. 21, f. 517reel 2U	International This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 August
b. 21, f. 518reel 2U	International Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 fall
b. 21, f. 519reel 2U	Journal of Economics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 November
b. 21, f. 520reel 2U	Journal of Philosophy This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 August 13
b. 21, f. 521reel 2U	Journal of Political Economy This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 December
b. 21, f. 522reel 2U	Journal of Religion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 April
b. 21, f. 523-524reel 2U	Journal of Social Philosophy This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 Jan, April
b. 22, f. 525reel 2U	Ladies Home Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 August
b. 22, f. 526-527reel 2U	Land and Liberty This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 Aug, 1940 July
b. 22, f. 528reel 2U	Les Cahiers Politiques This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 April

b. 22, f. 529-530reel 2U		1913 August 28, 1916 January 13
b. 22, f. 531reel 2U	Listener This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 August 25
b. 22, f. 532reel 2U	Little Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 February
b. 22, f. 533reel 2U		1917 December 22
b. 22, f. 534reel 2U	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	1955 July- August
	Masses	
b. 22, f. 535reel	1913 November	1913 November
2U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 22, f. 536reel	1915 March	1915 March
2U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 22, f. 537reel	1916 March	1916 March
2U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 22, f. 538reel	the originals.	1930 February
2U	the originals.	1930 February
b. 22, f. 538reel	the originals. Menorah Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 February 1917 December 8
b. 22, f. 538reel 2U	the originals. Menorah Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 22, f. 538reel 2U b. 22, f. 539reel 2U b. 22, f.	the originals. Menorah Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Millard's Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Monthly Review	1917 December 8 1955 May, 1959
b. 22, f. 538reel 2U b. 22, f. 539reel 2U	the originals. Menorah Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Millard's Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Monthly Review	1917 December 8
b. 22, f. 538reel 2U b. 22, f. 539reel 2U b. 22, f. 540-541reel 2U b. 22, f. 542reel	the originals. Menorah Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Millard's Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Monthly Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 December 8 1955 May, 1959
b. 22, f. 538reel 2U b. 22, f. 539reel 2U b. 22, f. 540-541reel 2U	the originals. Menorah Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Millard's Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Monthly Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 December 8 1955 May, 1959 March

b. 22, f. 543reel 2U	1913 September 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 September 11
b. 22, f. 544reel 2U	1915 January 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 January 7
b. 22, f. 545reel 2U	1915 December 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 December 2
b. 22, f. 546reel 2U	1916 January 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 January 1
b. 22, f. 547reel 2U	1917 January 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917 January 4
b. 22, f. 548reel 2U	1919 August 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1919 August 2
b. 22, f. 549reel 2U	1920 May 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 May 1
b. 22, f. 550reel 2U	1922 July 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 July 26
b. 22, f. 551reel 2U	1926 May 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 May 19
b. 22, f. 552reel 2U	1927 December 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 December 7
b. 22, f. 553reel 2U	1928 June 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 June 20
b. 22, f. 554reel 2U	1932 June 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 June 1
b. 22, f. 555reel 2U	1937 November 27 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 November 27

b. 22, f. 556reel 2U	1943 July 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 July 24
b. 22, f. 557reel 2U	1955 March 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 March 5
b. 22, f. 558reel 2U	Nation and Athenaeum This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 September 2
b. 22, f. 559reel 2U	New Age This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 January 29
b. 22, f. 560reel 2U	New Leader This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 May 16
b. 22, f. 561-562reel 2U	New Masses This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 November 2, 1943 June 29
	New Republic	
b. 22, f. 563reel 2U	1922 May 3-1929 July 10 This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1922 May 3 - 1929 Jul 10.	1922 May 3-1929 July 10
	This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1922 May 3	
b. 22, f. 564reel	This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1922 May 3 - 1929 Jul 10. 1932 March 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	July 10
b. 22, f. 564reel 2U b. 22, f. 565reel	This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1922 May 3 - 1929 Jul 10. 1932 March 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1937 September 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	July 10 1932 March 23 1937 September
b. 22, f. 564reel 2U b. 22, f. 565reel 2U b. 22, f. 566reel	This folder contains only a list of dates, titles, and page numbers. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. See: Bound volumes for articles appearing during the period 1922 May 3 - 1929 Jul 10. 1932 March 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1937 September 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 February 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	July 10 1932 March 23 1937 September 29

New Review

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books > New Review (continued)

b. 22, f. 568reel 2U	1914 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 January
b. 22, f. 569reel 2U	1915 December 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 December 15
b. 22, f. 570reel 2U	1916 January 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 January 1
2U ,	New Statesman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 November 14
572-573reel 2U	New Statesman and Nation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 September 11, 1955 June 11
	Newsweek	
b. 22, f. 574reel 2U	1943 June 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 21
b. 22, f. 575reel 2U	1944 July 10 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 July 10
b. 22, f. 576reel 2U	1944 July 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 July 24
b. 22, f. 577reel 2U	1955 February 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 February 28
b. 22, f. 578reel 2U	1962 August 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 August 20
	New Yorker	
b. 22, f. 579reel 2U	1929 August 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 August 3
b. 22, f. 580reel 2U	1934 June 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 June 9

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books > New Yorker (continued)

This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 22, f. 582reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 583reel Nieman Reports This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 584reel Norseman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	nber
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 583reel Nieman Reports This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 584reel Norseman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	nber
b. 23, f. 583reel 2U Nieman Reports This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 584reel Norseman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 584reel Norseman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	inter
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 584reel Norseman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 586reel 2U Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Dutlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	inter
b. 23, f. 584reel 2U Norseman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	inter
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 585-586reel 2U North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1914 Novem 18	inter
b. 23, f. b. 23, f. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. D. 23, f. North American Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. D. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. D. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Dutlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 587reel Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 23, f. 587reel 2U Nusas This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel 2U Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1938 October 1938 Octo	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	er
b. 23, f. 588reel Outlook This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Divide the originals of the originals. Divide the originals of the originals.	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
originals.	ber
b. 23, f. 589reel Outlook and Independent 1929 May 8	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 23, f. 590reel Pacific Monthly 1938 May	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 23, f. 591reel Parliamentary Affairs 1956 spring	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 23, f. 592reel <i>Perspectives U.S.A.</i> 1955-1956	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
Political Science Quarterly	
b. 23, f. 593reel 1913 September 1913 September	ber
2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 23, f. 594reel 1916 June 1916 June	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books > Political Science Quarterly (continued)

This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 599reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 599reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 599reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 50 Saturday Review of Literature 60 December 10 Saturday Review of Literature 60 December 10 Saturday Review of Literature	b. 23, f. 595reel	1938 March	1938 March
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1937 December 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 Jul, 1944 September 1929 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1929 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1929 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1923 f. 605 reel 20 Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 April 1944 April 1945 December 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 April 1955 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	2U		
1944 December 20 1944 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June 21 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1937 December 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1938 Jul, 1944 September 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1929 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1923, f. 604 reel 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1923, f. 605 reel 20 Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 23, f. 606 reel 24 Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 25 Asturday Review of Literature 26 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 23, f. 596reel	1943 September	1943 September
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1955 June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1937 December 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 Jul, 1944 September originals. 1929 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1929 November Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1929 November Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1933 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 October This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	20		
the originals. b. 23, f. 599reel 2U	b. 23, f. 597reel	1944 December	1944 December
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 599reel 2U Progressive This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. consider the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel Peview This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. consider the originals and the originals. consider the originals and the originals. consider the original the properties of the originals. consider the original the	20		
the originals. b. 23, f. 599reel 2U Progressive This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel Public Pub	b. 23, f. 598reel	1955 June	1955 June
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 600reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 601-602reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 604reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 604reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 605reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 606reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 607reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 607reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. c. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	2U		
b. 23, f. 600reel Public Opinion This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel 2U Realist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 608reel 2U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 599reel	Progressive	1955 June
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 601-602reel 2U Characterial has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel Realist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	20		
ring material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. Reader's Digest This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel Realist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 600reel	Public Opinion	1937 December 3
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 2U Realist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 2D Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 2D Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 2D Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 2D Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 3D Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	20		
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 603reel Call Realist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 23, f.	Reader's Digest	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 604reel Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	601-602reel 20		September
b. 23, f. 604reel 2U Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 605reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 603reel	Realist	1929 November
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	20		
b. 23, f. 605reel 2U Review of Politics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 604reel	Review	1920 May 29
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 606reel Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	2U		
b. 23, f. 606reel Coriginals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Review of Reviews This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature D. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 605reel	Review of Politics	1943 October
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 23, f. 607reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	20		
b. 23, f. 607reel Revistade la Habana This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 April 1945 December 12 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 606reel	Review of Reviews	1916 January
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 1925 December 12	20		
b. 23, f. 608reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature 1925 December 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12	b. 23, f. 607reel	Revistade la Habana	1944 April
b. 23, f. 608reel 1925 December 12 1925 December 2U 1925 December 39 instead of 12	20		
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 12		Saturday Review of Literature	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use Hivi 39 instead of	b. 23, f. 608reel	1925 December 12	1925 December
	2U	This material has been micronimed. Patrons must use filly 39 instead of	12

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books > Saturday Review of Literature (continued)

b. 23, f. 609reel 2U	1927 December 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 December 3
b. 23, f. 610reel 2U	1929 May 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 May 18
b. 23, f. 611reel 2U	1929 December 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 December 7
b. 23, f. 612reel 2U	1930 March 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 March 22
b. 23, f. 613reel 2U	•	1932 February 20
b. 23, f. 614reel 2U	1933 April 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 April 1
b. 23, f. 615reel 2U	1934 May 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 May 19
b. 23, f. 616reel 2U	1934 June 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 June 9
b. 23, f. 617reel 2U	1935 October 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 October 12
b. 23, f. 618reel 2U	1937 September 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 September 25
b. 23, f. 619reel 2U	1943 June 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 12
b. 23, f. 620-621reel 2U	1943 December 4, 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 December 4, 11
b. 23, f. 622reel 2U	1944 July 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 July 8

Reviews of Walter Lippman's books > Saturday Review of Literature (continued)

b. 23, f. 623reel 2U	1946 March 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 March 30
b. 23, f. 624reel 2U	1955 February 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 February 19
b. 23, f. 625reel 2U	1961 August 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 August 12
b. 23, f. 626reel 2U	1962 August 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 August 11
2U	Science and Society This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 spring
	Social Forces	
b. 24, f. 628reel 2U	1926 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 March
b. 24, f. 629reel 2U	1926 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 July
b. 24, f. 629reel 2U	1930 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 March
2U ,	Social Science This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 May-July
2U	South African Journal of Economics This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 March
2U	Soviet Russia Today This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1948 January
2U	Spectator This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 June 10
2U ,	Standard This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916 January

Survey

b. 24, f. 635reel 2U	1913 August 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 August 23
b. 24, f. 636reel 2U	1914 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 April
b. 24, f. 637reel 2U	1920 May 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1920 May 29
b. 24, f. 638reel 2U	1925 November 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 November 15
b. 24, f. 639reel 2U	1927 November 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 November 1
b. 24, f. 640reel 2U	1928 September 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 September 1
Tim	е	
b. 24, f. 641reel 2U	1927 September 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 September 19
b. 24, f. 642reel 2U	1937 September 27 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 September 27
b. 24, f. 643reel		
2U 2U	1943 June 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 14
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1943 December
b. 24, f. 644reel	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 December 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1943 December

b. 24, f. 647reel 2U	1955 February 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 February 28
b. 24, f. 648reel 2U	Transatlantic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 November
b. 24, f. 649reel 2U	U.S. Air Services This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 August
b. 24, f. 650reel 2U	U.S. News and World Report This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 April 22
b. 24, f. 651reel 2U	University of Pennsylvania Law Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 November
b. 24, f. 652reel 2U	Vanity Fair This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 May
	Virginia Quarterly Review	
b. 24, f. 653reel 2U	1928 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 January
b. 24, f. 654reel 2U	1929 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 July
b. 24, f. 655reel 2U	1943 fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 fall
b. 24, f. 656reel 2U	War and Working Class This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 March 1
b. 24, f. 657reel 2U	World Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 December
b. 24, f. 658reel 2U	World Liberalism This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 fall
b. 24, f. 659reel 2U	Yale Law Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 September

Yal	e	Review

b. 24, f. 660reel 2U	1926 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 April
b. 24, f. 661reel 2U	1929 fall This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 fall
b. 24, f. 662reel 2U	1931 summer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 summer
b. 24, f. 662reel 2U	1935 winter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 winter
b. 24, f. 663reel 2U	1937-1938 winter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937-1938 winter
b. 24, f. 664reel 2U	1955 summer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 summer
b. 24, f. 665reel 2U	Unidentified This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915
	Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lippmann	
b. 25 , f. 666	America, number 19 See: Box 31, folder 948	1958
	American	
b. 25 , f. 667	1932 September See: Box 17, folder 303	1932 September
b. 25, f. 668	1933 May See: Box 1, folder 3	1933 May
b. 25, f. 669	1933 July See: <u>Box 1, folder 4</u>	1933 July
b. 25, f. 670	1940 January See: <u>Box 17, folder 304</u>	1940 January
b. 25, f. 671	American Hebrew See: Box 1, folder 14	1922 April 14
b. 25, f. 672	American Press See: Box 17, folder 308	1936 December

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] (continued)

b. 25, f. 673	Amherst Alumni News See: Box 31, folder 956	1975 winter
b. 25, f. 674reel 3U	Atlantic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 February
b. 25, f. 675	Atlas See: Box 17, folder 315	1965 July- August
	Better Schools	
b. 25, f. 676	1939 June See: <u>Box 30, folder 902</u>	1939 June
b. 25 , f. 677	1941 March See: <u>Box 28, folder 848</u>	1941 March
b. 25, f. 678reel 3U	Bookman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 December
b. 25, f. 679	Christian Register See: Box 21, folder 477	1943 August
b. 25, f. 680reel 3U	Collier's This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 August 31
b. 25, f. 681	Column Review See: Box 17, folder 328	1935 May
b. 25, f. 682	Coming Nation See: Box 3, folder 51	1912 March 23
b. 25, f. 683	Conferencia See: Box 21, folder 486	1939 February 15
b. 25, f. 684	Current History See: Box 21, folder 492	1929 October
b. 25, f. 685	Current Opinion See: Box 21, folder 493	1920 March
b. 25, f. 686	Dateline 1961 See: Box 28, folder 855	1961 April 14
	Drake Alumnus	
b. 25, f. 687	1937 April See: <u>Box 31, folder 973</u>	1937 April

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > Drake Alumnus (continued)

b. 25, f. 688	1937 July See: Box 28, folder 856	1937 July
	Editor and Publisher	
b. 25, f. 689reel	1940 July 20	1940 July 20
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 690	1944 July 29	1944 July 29
	See: Box 18, folder 338	
b. 25, f. 691	Epoca	1954 October 24
	See: Box 18, folder 339	
b. 25, f. 692reel	Esquire	1934 July
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 693	Flair	1951 January
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 340</u>	
b. 25, f. 694	Forum	1927 August
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 978</u>	
b. 25, f. 695	Golden Book	1930 June
	See: Box 6, folder 86	
b. 25, f. 696	Graphic	1940 January
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 979</u>	
b. 25, f. 697	Harvard Magazine	1975 January
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 344</u>	
b. 25, f. 698	Holiday	1965 July
	See: Box 31, folder 981	
b. 25, f. 699	House and Garden	1944 June
	See: Box 18, folder 347	
b. 25, f. 700	Industrial Outlook	1915 January
	See: <u>Box 21, folder 513</u>	
	Industry	
b. 25, f. 701	1942 October	1942 October
	See: Box 18, folder 348	
b. 25, f. 702	1942 November	1942 November
	See: <u>box 28, folder 862</u> .	

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] (continued)

b. 25, f. 703reel	Key Reporter	1941 spring
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Knickerbocker Weekly	
b. 25, f. 704	1946 June 3	1946 June 3
	See: Box 30, folder 914	
b. 25, f. 705	1946 November 18	1946 November
	See: Box 28, folder 864	18
b. 25, f. 706	Ladies Home Journal	1943 August
	See: Box 22, folder 525	
	Life	
b. 25, f. 707reel	1933 August	1933 August
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25 , f. 708	1937 March 22	1937 March 22
	See: Box 30, folder 915	
b. 25, f. 709 reel	1937 May 31	1937 May 31
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25 , f. 710	1938 November 14	1938 November
	See: <u>Box 30, folder 916</u>	14
b. 25 , f. 711	1939 April 24	1939 April 24
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 987</u>	
b. 25, f. 712reel	1939 November 6	1939 November
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	6
b. 25 , f. 713 reel	1944 September 25	1944 September
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	25
b. 25, f. 714	1945 May 14	1945 May 14
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 988</u>	
b. 25 , f. 715	1965 May 7	1965 May 7
	See: Box 18, folder 350	
b. 25 , f. 716	Literary Digest	1922 May 20
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 989</u>	
b. 25 , f. 717	London Calling	1952 May 22
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 990</u>	

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] (continued)

Look

b. 25, f. 718reel 3U	1947 January 21	1947 January 21
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 719	1958 January 21	1958 January 21
	See: Box 7, folder 139	
b. 25, f. 720	1960 March 29	1960 March 29
	See: Box 7, folder 140	
b. 25, f. 721	1960 April 26	1960 April 26
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 991</u>	
b. 25, f. 722	1961 April 25	1961 April 25
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 352</u>	
b. 25 , f. 723	1962 January 16	1962 January 16
	See: Box 7, folder 141	
b. 25 , f. 724	1962 August 28	1962 August 28
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 992</u>	
b. 25 , f. 725	Mañana	1966 March 19
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 353</u>	
b. 25, f. 726	Masses	1912 April
	See: Box 8, folder 142	
	McCall's	
b. 25 , f. 727	1929 November	1929 November
	See: Box 8, folder 143	
b. 25 , f. 728 reel	1937 April	1937 April
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 729	Metropolitan	1915 September
	See: Box 8, folder 152	
b. 25 , f. 730	Nation's Business	1946 May
	See: Box 18, folder 367	
	Newsweek	
b. 25 , f. 731 reel	1933 April 15	1933 April 15
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25 , f. 732	1933 November 11	1933 November
,	See: <u>Box 28, folder 872</u>	11

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > Newsweek (continued)

b. 25, f. 733reel	1934 December 1	1934 December 1
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 734reel	1937 November 1	1937 November 1
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 735	1943 June 21	1943 June 21
	See: <u>Box 22, folder 577</u>	
b. 25, f. 736	1955 February 28	1955 February 28
	See: <u>Box 22, folder 577</u>	
b. 25, f. 737	1960 February 22	1960 February
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 388</u>	22
b. 25, f. 738	1961 June 26	1961 June 26
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 390</u>	
b. 25, f. 739	1961 December 18	1961 December
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 391</u>	18
b. 25, f. 740	1962 October 8	1962 October 8
	See: <u>Box 31, folder 1013</u>	
b. 25, f.		1962 December
741-743reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. $ \\$	17-31
b. 25, f. 744	1963 July 15	1963 July 15
	See: <u>Box 16, folder 290</u>	
b. 25, f. 745	1965 May 3	1965 May 3
	See: <u>Box 30, folder 926</u>	
b. 25, f. 746reel	1965 June 7	1965 June 7
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 25, f. 747	1967 June 5	1967 June 5
	See: <u>Box 18, folder 393</u>	
b. 25, f. 748	1970 July 20	1970 July 20
	See: <u>Box 16, folder 291</u>	
New	Yorker	
b. 25, f. 749reel	1932 October 1	1932 October 1
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > New Yorker (continued)

b. 25, f. 750reel 3U	1933 April 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 April 15
b. 25, f. 751reel 3U	1935 April 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 April 20
b. 25, f. 752reel 3U	1944 September 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 September 16
b. 25, f. 753reel 3U	1946 March 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 March 30
b. 25, f. 754reel 3U	1963 August 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 August 24
b. 25, f. 755	Norway See: Box 28, folder 874	1941 April 9
b. 25, f. 756	Outlook and Independent See: Box 23, folder 598	1929 May 8
b. 25, f. 757	Pathfinder See: Box 19, folder 400	1943 November 8
b. 25, f. 758reel 3U	<i>Pic</i> This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1948 July
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	1948 July 1935 July
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Pulse of the Nation	
b. 25, f. 759	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Pulse of the Nation See: Box 19, folder 402 Queen	1935 July
b. 25, f. 759 b. 25, f. 760	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Pulse of the Nation See: Box 19, folder 402 Queen See: Box 32, folder 1034 Quick	1935 July 1962 October 9
b. 25, f. 759 b. 25, f. 760 b. 25, f. 761	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Pulse of the Nation See: Box 19, folder 402 Queen See: Box 32, folder 1034 Quick See: Box 30, folder 930 Quill	1935 July 1962 October 9 1950 March 6
3U b. 25, f. 759 b. 25, f. 760 b. 25, f. 761 b. 25, f. 762	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Pulse of the Nation See: Box 19, folder 402 Queen See: Box 32, folder 1034 Quick See: Box 30, folder 930 Quill See: Box 8, folder 175 Red and Blue	1935 July 1962 October 9 1950 March 6

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] (continued)

b. 25, f. 766	Report See: Box 32, folder 1047	1963 September
b. 25, f. 767	Review of Reviews See: Box 16, folder 294	1927 November
b. 25 , f. 768	Rotarian See: Box 29, folder 879	1947 October
	Saturday Review of Literature	
b. 26, f. 769reel 3U	1929 May 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 May 11
b. 26 , f. 770	1933 January 7 See: <u>Box 19, folder 409</u>	1933 January 7
b. 26, f. 771	1934 June 9 See: <u>Box 23, folder 616</u>	1934 June 9
b. 26 , f. 772	1935 October 12 See: <u>Box 23, folder 617</u>	1935 October 12
b. 26 , f. 773	1936 December 12 See: <u>Box 19, folder 410</u>	1936 December 12
b. 26, f. 774reel 3U	1943 April 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 April 17
b. 26, f. 775	1943 June 12 See: <u>Box 23, folder 619</u>	1943 June 12
b. 26 , f. 776	1944 July 8 See: <u>Box 23, folder 622</u>	1944 July 8
b. 26, f. 777reel 3U	1944 December 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 December 2
b. 26 , f. 778	1945 February 3 See: <u>Box 32, folder 1056</u>	1945 February 3
b. 26, f. 779	1954 April 24 See: <u>Box 19, folder 411</u>	1954 April 24
b. 26, f. 780	1954 May 1 See: <u>Box 19, folder 412</u>	1954 May 1
b. 26, f. 781	1954 May 8 See: <u>Box 19, folder 413</u>	1954 May 8

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > Saturday Review of Literature (continued)

b. 26, f. 782	1955 February 19 See: Box 23, folder 624	1955 February 19
b. 26, f. 783	1959 September 26 See: Box 19, folder 414	1959 September 26
b. 26, f. 784	1962 August 11 See: <u>Box 23, folder 626</u>	1962 August 11
b. 26, f. 785	1963 August 3 See: <u>Box 16, folder 297</u>	1963 August 3
b. 26, f. 786	1965 August 28 See: <u>Box 32, folder 1059</u>	1965 August 28
b. 26, f. 787	Scholastic See: Box 19, folder 417	1938 March 26
b. 26, f. 788	Sign See: Box 19, folder 418	1944 August
b. 26, f. 789reel 3U	Smith Alumnae Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 August
b. 26, f. 790	Tempo See: Box 19, folder 419	1954 October 21
	Think	
b. 26, f. 791	1942 February See: Box 30, folder 933	1942 February
b. 26, f. 792	1942 September See: Box 30, folder 934	1942 September
	Time	
b. 26, f. 793	1927 September 19 See: Box 24, folder 641	1927 September 19
b. 26, f. 794	1931 March 30 See: <u>Box 19, folder 420</u>	1931 March 30
b. 26, f. 795reel 3U	1935 August 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 August 12 -
b. 26, f. 796	1937 September 27 See: Box 24, folder 642	1937 September 27

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > Time (continued)

b. 26, f. 797reel 3U	1937 November 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 November 1
b. 26, f. 798	1938 December 5 See: <u>Box 30, folder 935</u>	1938 December 5
b. 26, f. 799	1939 November 13 See: <u>Box 19, folder 422</u>	1939 November 13
b. 26, f. 800	1939 November 27 See: <u>Box 30, folder 937</u>	1939 November 27
b. 26, f. 801	1941 April 28 See: <u>Box 30, folder 939</u>	1941 April 28
b. 26, f. 802	1942 May 11 See: <u>Box 30, folder 940</u>	1942 May 11
b. 26, f. 803	1942 December 21 See: <u>Box 30, folder 941</u>	1942 December 21
b. 26, f. 804	1943 January 4 See: <u>Box 30, folder 942</u>	1943 January 4
b. 26, f. 805	1943 June 14 See: <u>Box 24, folder 643</u>	1943 June 14
b. 26, f. 806	1944 July 17 See: <u>Box 24, folder 645</u>	1944 July 17
b. 26, f. 807	1952 May 26 See: <u>Box 19, folder 423</u>	1952 May 26
b. 26, f. 808	1955 February 28 See: <u>Box 24, folder 647</u>	1955 February 28
b. 26, f. 809	1956 June 11 See: <u>Box 32, folder 1071</u>	1956 June 11
b. 26, f. 810	1958 December 22 See: <u>Box 19, folder 424</u>	1958 December 22
b. 26, f. 811reel 3U	1960 February 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 February 15
b. 26, f. 812	1960 July 18 See: <u>Box 19, folder 425</u>	1960 July 18
b. 26, f. 813	1965 January 1 See: <u>Box 30, folder 945</u>	1965 January 1

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > Time (continued)

b. 26, f. 814	1974 December 23 See: Box 19, folder 428	1974 December 23
	Today	
b. 26, f. 815	1935 August 24	1935 August 24
	See: Box 32, folder 1077	
b. 26, f. 816reel	1935 August 31	1935 August 31
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 817	1936 May 30	1936 May 30
	See: Box 19, folder 432	
b. 26, f. 818	United Nations World	1947 May
	See: <u>Box 19, folder 433</u>	
b. 26, f. 819	University of Chicago Magazine	1956 February
	See: box 29, folder 883	
	Vanity Fair	
b. 26, f. 820reel	1920 October	1920 October
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 821reel	1921 March	1921 March
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 822reel	1929 July	1929 July
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 823	1930 November	1930 November
	See: Box 19, folder 434	
b. 26, f. 824reel	1932 February	1932 February
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 825reel	1933 April	1933 April
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 826	1933 May	1933 May
	See: <u>Box 19, folder 435</u>	
b. 26, f. 827reel	1933 September	1933 September
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	•
	the originals.	

Portraits, photographs, caricatures, and cartoons of Walter Lipp [...] > Vanity Fair (continued)

b. 26, f. 828reel 3U	1935 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 May
b. 26, f. 829reel 3U	Village Voice This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 14
	Vogue	
b. 26, f. 830	1932 October 15	1932 October 15
	See: <u>Box 19, folder 436</u>	
b. 26, f. 831	1944 September 15	1944 September
	See: Box 19, folder 437	15
b. 26, f. 832reel	1948 February 1	1948 February 1
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 26, f. 833	Weekly News Review	1939 September
	See: <u>Box 19, folder 439</u>	25
А	ddresses by Walter Lippmann	
b. 27, f. 834reel 3U	Academy of Political Science This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 January
b 27 f 025 and	America	1940 November
b. 27, f. 835reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	9
b. 27, f. 836reel	American Catholic Philosophical Association	1941 December
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 27, f. 837reel	American Scholar	1941 spring
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Atlantic	
b. 27, f. 838reel	1932 August	1932 August
3U [^]	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	-
b. 27, f. 839reel	1948 February	1948 February
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 27, f. 840reel	1948 October	1948 October
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Addresses by Walter Lippmann > Atlantic (continued)

b. 27, f. 841reel 3U	1949 July This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1949 July
b. 27, f. 842reel 3U	1950 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 April
b. 27, f. 843reel 3U	1954 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 May
b. 27, f. 844reel 3U	1960 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 April
b. 27, f. 845reel 3U	1962 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 May
b. 27, f. 846reel 3U	1963 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 February
b. 27, f. 847reel 3U	Atlantic Community Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 March
b. 28, f. 848reel 3U	Better Schools This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 March
b. 28, f. 849reel 3U	Brooklyn Teacher This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 April
b. 28, f. 850reel 3U	Carnegie This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 September
b. 28, f. 851reel 3U	Commonweal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 February 13
b. 28, f. 852reel 3U	Cornell Alumni News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 November 30
b. 28, f. 853reel 3U	Courier This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 October

Addresses by Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 28, f. 854reel 3U	Current This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 November
b. 28, f. 855reel 3U	Dateline 1961 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 April 14
b. 28, f. 856reel 3U	Drake Alumnus This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 July
b. 28, f. 857reel 3U	Encounter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 August
b. 28, f. 858reel 3U	Foreign Service Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 December
b. 28, f. 859reel 3U	Freedom and Union This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 February
b. 28, f. 860reel 3U	Free France This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 November 1
b. 28, f. 861reel 3U	Indiana Teacher This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 February
b. 28, f. 862reel 3U	Industry This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 November
b. 28, f. 863reel 3U	Journal of Nursing This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 July
b. 28, f. 864reel 3U	Knickerbocker Weekly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 November 18
b. 28, f. 865reel 3U	Listener This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 September 17
b. 28, f. 866reel 3U	Michigan Alumnus Quarterly Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 July

Addresses by Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 28, f. 867reel 3U	Monat This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1953 February
b. 28, f. 868reel 3U	National Defense News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 April-May
b. 28, f. 869reel 3U	New Republic 1957 April 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1957 April 15
b. 28, f. 870reel 3U	1964 March 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 March 21
b. 28, f. 871reel 3U	1966 May 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 May 28
b. 28, f. 872reel 3U	Newsweek This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 November 11
b. 28, f. 873reel 3U	Nieman Reports This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 October
b. 28, f. 874reel 3U	Norway This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 April 9
b. 28, f. 875reel 3U	Political Science Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 June
b. 29, f. 876reel 3U	Radcliffe Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 July
b. 29, f. 877reel 3U	Rainbow This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 March
b. 29, f. 878reel 3U	Revista Brasileira de Politica Internacional This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 March
b. 29, f. 879reel 3U	Rotarian This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 October

b. 29, f. 880reel 3U	Smith Alumnae Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 August
b. 29, f. 881reel 3U	Union Alumni Monthly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 July- August
b. 29, f. 882-883reel 3U	University of Chicago Magazine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 Apr, 1956 February
b. 29, f. 884reel 3U	University of Pennsylvania Magazine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1949 autumn
	Vital Speeches	
b. 29, f. 885reel 3U	1935 March 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 March 11
b. 29, f. 886reel 3U	1935 June 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 June 3
b. 29, f. 887reel 3U	1935 July 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 July 1
b. 29, f. 888reel 3U	1935 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 August 26
b. 29, f. 889reel 3U	1935 December 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 December 20
b. 29, f. 890reel 3U	1936 January 27 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 January 27
b. 29, f. 891reel 3U	1936 July 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 July 1
b. 29, f. 892reel 3U	1936 July 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 July 15
b. 29, f. 893reel 3U	1936 November 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 November 1

Addresses by Walter Lippmann > Vital Speeches (continued)

b. 29, f. 894reel 3U	1937 May 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 May 1
b. 29, f. 895reel 3U	1943 December 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 December 15
b. 29, f. 896reel 3U	1947 June 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 June 15
b. 29, f. 897reel 3U	1948 February 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1948 February 1
b. 29, f. 898reel 3U	1962 February 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 February 1
b. 29, f. 899reel 3U	1962 July 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 July 1
b. 29, f. 900reel 3U	Wisconsin Journal of Education This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 December
b. 29, f. 901reel 3U	Unidentified This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926
	Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles	
b. 30, f. 902reel 3U	Better Schools This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 June
b. 30, f. 903reel 3U	Bungeishunju (Japanese) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 November
b. 30, f. 904reel 3U	Catholic World This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 February
b. 30, f. 905reel 3U	Christian Register This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 April
b. 30, f. 906reel 3U	Churchman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 June

Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles (continued)

b. 30, f. 907reel 3U	Common Cause This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 November
b. 30, f. 908reel 3U	Commonweal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 March 13
b. 30, f. 909reel 3U	Diplomat This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1953 February
b. 30, f. 910reel 3U	Founder This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 May
b. 30, f. 911-912reel 3U	Freeman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 April 7, June 30
b. 30, f. 913-914reel 3U	Knickerbocker Weekly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 March 1, 1946 June 3
	Life	
b. 30, f. 915reel 3U	1937 March 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 March 22
b. 30, f. 916reel 3U	1938 November 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 November 14
b. 30, f. 917reel 3U	1940 February 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 February 12
b. 30, f. 918reel 3U	Messenger This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 July 29
b. 30, f. 919reel 3U	Nation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 February 10
b. 30, f. 920reel 3U	Nation's Business This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 September
b. 30, f. 921-922reel 3U	New Masses This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 June 9, 1943 September 14

Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles (continued)

b. 30, f. 923-924reel 3U	New Republic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 May 11, May 18
b. 30, f. 925-926reel 3U	Newsweek This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 January 1, 1965 May 3
b. 30, f. 927-928reel 3U	New World Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 Jan, 1965 November
b. 30, f. 929reel 3U	People This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941
b. 30, f. 930reel 3U	Quick This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 March 6
b. 30, f. 931reel 3U	Rotarian This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 December
b. 30, f. 932reel 3U	Texas Weekly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 February 9
b. 30, f. 933-934reel 3U	Think This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 Feb, September
	Time	
b. 30, f. 935reel 3U	1938 December 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 December 5
b. 30, f. 936reel 3U	1939 October 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 October 2
b. 30, f. 937reel 3U	1939 November 27 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 November 27
b. 30, f. 938reel 3U	1940 February 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 February 12
b. 30, f. 939reel 3U	1941 April 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 April 28

Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles > Time (continued)

b. 30, f. 940reel 3U	1942 May 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 May 11
b. 30, f. 941reel 3U	1942 December 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 December 21
b. 30, f. 942reel 3U	1943 January 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 January 4
b. 30, f. 943reel 3U	1943 March 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 March 15
b. 30, f. 944reel 3U	1952 April 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 April 14
b. 30, f. 945reel 3U	1965 January 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 January 1
b. 30, f. 946reel 3U	United Mine Workers Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 April 15
b. 30, f. 947reel 3U	U.S. Air Services This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 November
Misc	cellaneous articles	
	America	
b. 31, f. 948reel 3U	Number 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958
b. 31, f. 949reel	1976 November 20	1976 November
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	20
b. 31, f. 950reel	American Federationist	1917 September
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. $ \\$	
b. 31, f. 951reel	American Political Science Review	1955 September
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

b. 31, f. 952reel 3U	American Press This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 December
b. 31, f. 953reel 3U	American Psychologist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 September
b. 31, f. 953reel 3U	American Scholar This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1976-1977 winter
	Amherst Alumni News	
b. 31, f. 954reel 3U	1960 January This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 January
b. 31, f. 955reel 3U	1960 April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 April
b. 31, f. 956reel 3U	1975 winter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 winter
b. 31, f. 957-958reel 3U	Atlantic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 Jun, 1957 December
b. 31, f. 959reel 3U	Boston University Law Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 winter
b. 31, f. 960reel 3U	Carpenter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 March
b. 31, f. 961-962reel 3U	Cathedral Age This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 spring, 1975 spring
b. 31, f. 963reel 3U	Christianity Today This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 August 2
b. 31, f. 964reel 3U	Christian Register This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 November
b. 31, f. 965reel 3U	Churchman This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 August

b. 31, f. 966-967reel 3U	Columbia Journalism Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966-1967 winter, 1969 fall
b. 31, f. 968reel 3U	Columbia Library Columns This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 November
b. 31, f. 969reel 3U	Columbia University Forum This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 fall
b. 31, f. 970reel 3U	Columbia University Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1932 September
b. 31, f. 971reel 3U	Column Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 July
b. 31, f. 972reel 3U	Dateline This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960
b. 31, f. 973reel 3U	Drake Alumnus This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 April
b. 31, f. 974reel 3U	Encounter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959
b. 31, f. 975-976reel 3U	Foreign Service Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 Jan, 1970 November
b. 31, f. 977reel 3U	Fortune This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 January
b. 31, f. 978reel 3U	Forum This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 August
b. 31, f. 979reel 3U	Graphic This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 January
b. 31, f. 980reel 3U	Harper's This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 October

b. 31, f. 981reel 3U	Holiday This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 July
b. 31, f. 982reel 3U	Humanist This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 October
b. 31, f. 983reel 3U	International Journal This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964-1965 winter
b. 31, f. 984reel 3U	Journal of Modern History This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 December
b. 31, f. 985reel 3U	Journal of Public Law This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 spring
b. 31, f. 986reel 3U	Journal of Social Psychology This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 February
b. 31, f. 987-988reel 3U	Life This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 April 24, 1945 May 14
b. 31, f. 989reel 3U	Literary Digest This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 May 20
b. 31, f. 990reel 3U	London Calling This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 May 22
b. 31, f. 991-992reel 3U	Look This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 April 26, 1962 August 28
b. 31, f. 993reel 3U	Massachusetts Historical Society This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 April
b. 31, f. 994reel 3U	Michigan Alumnus This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 July 14
	Nation	
b. 31, f. 995-997reel 3U	1926 January 6-20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 January 6-20

Miscellaneous articles > Nation (continued)

b. 31, f. 998-999reel 3U	1928 May 9-16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 May 9-16
b. 31, f. 1000reel 3U	<i>N.E.A. Journal</i> This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 November
b. 31, f. 1001reel 3U	New England Journal of Medicine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 May 31
b. 31, f. 1002reel 3U	New Freemen This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 March 11
b. 31, f. 1003reel 3U	New Leader This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 October 1
	New Republic	
b. 31, f. 1004reel 3U	1940 July 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 July 1
b. 21, f. 1005-1006reel 3U	1959 May 11-18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 May 11-18
b. 31, f. 1007reel 3U	1964 November 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 November 7
b. 31, f. 1008reel 3U	1967 December 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 December 9
b. 31, f. 1009reel 3U	1971 November 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1971 November 13
b. 31, f. 1010reel 3U	1973 April 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1973 April 14
b. 31, f. 1011reel 3U	New Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1914 May
	Newsweek	

Miscellaneous articles > Newsweek (continued)

b. 31, f. 1012reel 3U	1943 December 6 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 December 6
b. 31, f. 1013reel 3U	1962 October 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 October 8
b. 31, f. 1014reel 3U	1963 January 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 January 14
b. 31, f. 1015reel 3U	1963 February 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 February 11
b. 31, f. 1016reel 3U	1964 February 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 February 24
b. 31, f. 1017reel 3U	1964 July 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 July 20
b. 31, f. 1018reel 3U	1967 December 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 December 11
b. 31, f. 1019reel 3U	1968 April 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 April 15
b. 31, f. 1020reel 3U	1974 October 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1974 October 7
b. 31, f. 1021reel 3U	1975 January 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January 20
b. 31, f. 1022reel 3U	New Times This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 February
	New Yorker	
b. 31, f. 1023reel 3U	1934 June 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 June 9
b. 31, f. 1024reel 3U	1939 February 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 February 11

Miscellaneous articles > New Yorker (continued)

b. 31, f. 1025reel 3U	1962 February 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 February 17
b. 31, f. 1026reel 3U	New York Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 December 9
	Nieman Reports	
b. 31, f. 1027reel	1959 October	1959 October
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 31, f. 1028reel	1960 January	1960 January
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 31, f. 1028reel	1977 summer/fall	1977 summer/
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	: fall
b. 31, f. 1028reel	1978 summer	1978 summer
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 31, f. 1028reel 3U	1978 winter	1978 winter
30	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 31, f. 1029reel	Norway	1943
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	<i>Proceedings</i> , National Institute of Arts and Letters (American Academy of Arts and Letters)	
b. 32, f. 1030reel	1951	1951
3U	English This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 32, f. 1031reel 3U	1966 English	1966
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	:
	Photocopy of pages from issue number 16.	
b. 32, f. 1032reel	Progressive	1961 August
3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

b. 32, f. 1033reel 3U	Psychosomatic Medicine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 January- February
b. 32, f. 1034reel 3U	Queen This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 October 9
b. 32, f. 1035reel 3U	Radcliffe Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 August
b. 32, f. 1036reel 3U	Radio Times This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 June 6
b. 32, f. 1037reel 3U	Reader's Digest This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 June
b. 32, f. 1038reel 3U	Red and Blue 1903 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1903 May
b. 32, f. 1039-1040reel 3U	1903 November-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1903 November- December
b. 32, f. 1041reel 3U	1904 May This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1904 May
b. 32, f. 1042	1905 January See: <u>Box 8, folder 182</u>	1905 January
b. 32, f. 1043reel 3U	1905 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1905 February
b. 32, f. 1044reel 3U	1905 November This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1905 November
b. 32, f. 1045reel 3U	1906 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1906 February
b. 32, f. 1046reel 3U	1902 November-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1902 November- December

Miscellaneous articles > Red and Blue (continued)

This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1049reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1049reel Reporter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1049reel Saturday Evening Post This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1051reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1052reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1052reel 1931 March 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1053reel 1937 December 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 6. 32, f. 1054reel 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 6. 32, f. 1056reel 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 7. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 7. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 7. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 7. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 7. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 7. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1046reel 3U	1903 January-April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1903 January- April
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1049reel 3U Reporter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. Saturday Evening Post This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 32, f. 1052reel 3U Saturday Review of Literature 1931 March 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1053reel 3U 1937 December 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1054reel 3U 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1054reel 3U 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1055reel 3U 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1057reel 3U 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1046reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1904 February
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 5. 32, f. 1055reel 3U	b. 32, f. 1047-1048reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	•
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Saturday Review of Literature b. 32, f. 1052reel 3U 1931 March 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1053reel 3U 1937 December 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1054reel 3U 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1055reel 3U 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1055reel 3U 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1057reel 3U 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel 3U 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1049reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	1960 January 7
1931 March 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1937 December 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1959 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1050-1051reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	·
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1053reel 3U 1937 December 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1054reel 3U 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1055reel 3U 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1057reel 3U 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.		Saturday Review of Literature	
the originals. b. 32, f. 1053reel 1937 December 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1054reel 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1055reel 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1057reel 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1052reel	1931 March 14	1931 March 14
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1054reel 3U 1939 August 26 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1055reel 3U 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	3U		
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 August 5 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 February 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1945 March 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1959 August 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1053reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U 3D 3D 3D 3D 3D 3D 3D 3D 3D 4D	b. 32, f. 1054reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1939 August 26
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1057reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	b. 32, f. 1055reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1944 August 5
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel 3U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	b. 32, f. 1056reel 3U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1945 February 3
the originals. b. 32, f. 1058reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	b. 32, f. 1057reel	1945 March 17	1945 March 17
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	3U		
the originals. b. 32, f. 1059reel 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of 1965 August 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	b. 32, f. 1058reel	1959 August 29	1959 August 29
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	3U		
i nis materiai nas been micronimed. Patrons must use Hivi 39 instead oi	b. 32, f. 1059reel	1965 August 28	1965 August 28
	3U		

Miscellaneous articles > Saturday Review of Literature (continued)

b. 32, f. 1060reel 3U	1966 March 19 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 March 19
b. 32, f. 1061reel 3U	1967 May 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 May 13
b. 32, f. 1061reel 3U	1969 October 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 October 25
b. 32, f. 1062reel 3U	School and Society This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 September 5
b. 32, f. 1063reel 3U	Scroll of Phi Delta Theta This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 March
b. 32, f. 1064reel 3U	Shenandoah This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 spring
b. 32, f. 1065reel 3U	Social Research This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 fall
b. 32, f. 1066reel 3U	Sunshine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 November
b. 32, f. 1067reel 3U	Think This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 July- August
	Time	
b. 32, f. 1068reel 3U	1931 April 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 April 13
b. 32, f. 1069reel 3U	1939 March 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 March 20
b. 32, f. 1070reel 3U	1943 July 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 July 12
b. 32, f. 1071reel 3U	1956 June 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 June 11

b. 32, f. 1072reel 3U	1962 November 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 November 30
b. 32, f. 1073reel 3U	1965 March 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 March 12
b. 32, f. 1074reel 3U	1965 May 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 May 14
b. 32, f. 1075reel 3U	1965 September 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 September 17
b. 32, f. 1076reel 3U	1966 January 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 January 7
b. 32, f. 1077reel 3U	Today This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 August 24
b. 32, f. 1078reel 3U	Topics	1959 Christmas
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 32, f. 1079		1933 July- August
b. 32, f. 1079 b. 32, f. 1080reel 3U	originals. Union Alumni Monthly	
b. 32, f. 1080reel	originals. Union Alumni Monthly See: Box 29, folder 881 U.S. Air Services This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	August
b. 32, f. 1080reel 3U b. 32, f. 1081reel	originals. Union Alumni Monthly See: Box 29, folder 881 U.S. Air Services This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Western Political Quarterly This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	August 1951 March

Series II: Newspapers, 1909-1969

Walter Lippmann's career as a journalist had a far-reaching influence in the shaping of American opinion and public policy over more than a half-century. Almost single-handedly he raised the standards of journalistic commentary in this country. Series, II, Newspapers, is therefore an important part of the Robert O. Anthony Collection. It is an extensive series in three major sections.

The first section contains over 2,500 editorials which he wrote for the *New York World* from January, 1922, through February, 1931, and which are filed in eighteen folios. The folios for the first two years, 1922 and 1923, when he was an editorial writer assisting Frank I. Cobb, contain Lippmann's editorials clipped from the editorial pages. The other sixteen folios for the years 1924 through February, 1931, when Lippmann became editorial-page editor, contain the complete editorial pages, with each editorial in addition to Lippmann's identified as to authorship, perhaps the only such archive in existence today.

The second section is a complete file of Lippmann's celebrated "Today and Tomorrow" column syndicated by the *New York Herald Tribune* (1931-1962) and the *Washington Post* (1963-1967 May 25). Approximately 4,200 in number, these articles are filed in forty-nine binders (eleven archival boxes), with the date of publication indicated. In addition, each article has been indexed on a yearly basis as to subject matter.

The third and final section of Series II is composed of over fifty articles by Lippmann exclusive of the *New York World* editorials and the "Today and Tomorrow" column. Of particular interest are his articles for the *Boston Common* in 1910, a weekly Boston newspaper edited by Charles Zueblin and published by Lippmann's future father-in-law, Ralph Albertson, and a tribute to Charles Townsend Copeland published in the *Harvard Crimson* on April 27, 1935, in honor of Mr. Copeland's seventy-fifth birthday.

Other articles in this section appeared over the years in several newspapers such as the *New York Call*, the *New York Times*, the *Providence Journal* and the *Washington Post*, as well as two feature articles for the *New York Herald Tribune* when he was also writing his regular column. During the period March, 1919, to June, 1920, Lippmann wrote approximately eighty-five articles for the *Manchester Guardian*. He was the first American correspondent to write for the *Guardian*. He worked for C.P. Scott, a great journalist considered the conscience of England in his time. The articles are in manuscript form and will be found in Manuscript Group Number 326, the Walter Lippmann Papers, box 214, folder 234.

Series II is available on microfilm. Patrons must use FILM HM 39 instead of the originals.

Series II is divided into three sections: New York World editorials; "Today and Tomorrow" articles; other articles

The New York World editorials and the "Today and Tomorrow" articles are arranged chronologically. Other articles are arranged alphabetically by the title of the newspaper in which the article appeared. Articles published in the same newspaper are arranged chronologically.

Ne	w York World editorials	
b. 32Areel 4U	1922 English	1922
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 32Breel 4U	1923 January 1-July 1	1923 January 1-
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	July 1
b. 32Creel 5U	1924 March-August	1924 March-
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	August

New York World editorials (continued)

b. 32Dreel 5U	1924 September-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1924 September- December
b. 32Ereel 5U	1925 January-April This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 January- April
b. 32Freel 5U	1925 May-August This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 May- August
b. 32Greel 5U	1925 September-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 September- December
b. 32Hreel 5U	1926 January-March 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 January- March 9
b. 32Hreel 6U	1926 March 10-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 March 10- June
b. 32Ireel 6U	1926 July-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 July- December
b. 32Jreel 6U	1927 January-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 January- June
b. 32Kreel 6U	1927 July-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1927 July- December
b. 32Lreel 6U	1928 January-February 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 January- February 23
b. 32Lreel 7U	1928 February 24-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 February 24-June
b. 32Mreel 7U	1928 July-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1928 July- December
b. 32Nreel 7U	1929 January-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 January- June

New York World editorials (continued)

b. 32Oreel 7U	1929 July-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 July- December
b. 32Preel 7U	1930 January 1-28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 January 1-28
b. 32Preel 8U	1930 January 29-June This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 January 29- June
b. 32Qreel 8U	1930 July-December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 July- December
b. 32Rreel 8U	1931 January-February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 January- February
"To	day and Tomorrow" articles	
b. 33, f. 1reel 9U	Index This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931-1936
b. 33, f. 2-6reel 9U	1931 September-1933 March This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 September-1933 March
b. 34, f. 7-12reel 9U	1933 April-1934 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 April-1934 December
b. 35, f. 13-18reel 9U	1935 January-1936 December This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 January-1936 December
b. 36, f. 19-21reel 9U	1937-1939 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937-1939
b. 37, f. 22-24reel 9U	1940-1942 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940-1942
b. 38, f. 25-27reel 10U	1943-1945 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943-1945
b. 39, f. 28-30reel 10U	1946-1948 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946-1948

"Today and Tomorrow" articles (continued)

b. 40, f. 31-34reel 10U	1949-1952 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1949-1952
b. 41, f. 35-38reel 10U	1953-1956 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1953-1956
b. 42, f. 39-43reel 11U	1957-1961 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1957-1961
b. 43, f. 44-48reel 11U	1962-1966 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962-1966
b. 43, f. 49reel 11U	1967 January-May 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. The final article of this series was written on May 25, 1967.	1967 January- May 25
Oth	ner articles	
	Boston Common	
b. 44, f. 50reel 11U	1910 April 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 April 30
b. 44, f. 51reel 11U	1910 May 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 May 7
b. 44, f. 52reel 11U	1910 May 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 May 14
b. 44, f. 53reel 11U	1910 May 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 May 21
b. 44, f. 54reel 11U	1910 May 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 May 28
b. 44, f. 55reel 11U	1910 June 4 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 June 4
b. 44, f. 56reel 11U	1910 June 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 June 11

Other articles (continued)

b. 44, f. 57reel 11U	Boston Herald This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 September 13
b. 44, f. 58reel 11U	Citizen (Schenectady, New York) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 May 3
b. 44, f. 59reel 11U	Greenwich, Connecticut newspaper This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 December 28
b. 44, f. 60-61reel 11U	Harvard Crimson This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1910 January 10, 1935 April 27
	New York Call	
b. 44, f. 62reel 11U	1909 April 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 April 21
b. 44, f. 63reel 11U	1909 May 10 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 May 10
b. 44, f. 64reel 11U	1909 August 6 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 August 6
b. 44, f. 65reel 11U	1909 December 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909 December 9
b. 44, f. 66reel 11U	1912 June 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 June 9
b. 44, f. 67reel 11U	1912 June 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 June 16
b. 44, f. 68reel 11U	1912 June 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 June 23
b. 44, f. 68reel 11U	1912 June 25 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 June 25
b. 44, f. 69reel 11U	1912 September 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 September 7

Other articles > New York Call (continued)

b. 44, f. 69reel 11U	1912 September 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 September 15
b. 44, f. 70reel 11U	1913 May 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 May 11
b. 44, f. 71reel 11U	1913 July 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 July 13
b. 44, f. 72reel 11U	1913 November 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 November 23
Nev	v York Herald Tribune	
b. 44, f. 73reel 11U	1933 January 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 January 1
b. 44, f. 74reel 11U	1936 January 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 January 21
b. 44, f. 74Areel 11U	1958 November 10-13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 November 10-13
Nev	v York Times	
b. 44, f. 75reel 11U	1913 January 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 January 12
b. 44, f. 76reel 11U	1913 February 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 February 9
b. 44, f. 77reel 11U	1913 February 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 February 16
b. 44, f. 78reel 11U	1913 February 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1913 February 23
b. 44, f. 79reel 11U	1913 March 9	1913 March 9

Other articles > New York Times (continued)

b. 44, f. 80reel 11U	1913 March 16 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of	1913 March 16
	the originals.	
	New York World	
b. 44, f. 81reel	1921 December 14	1921 December
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	: 14
b. 44, f. 81reel	1922 January 8	1922 January 8
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	:
b. 44, f. 81reel	1922 January 29	1922 January 29
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	•
b. 44, f. 81reel	1922 May 14	1922 May 14
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 44, f. 81reel	1922 November 2	1922 November
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	: 2
b. 44, f. 81reel	1922 December 31	1922 December
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	: 31
b. 44, f. 81reel	1923 June 24	1923 June 24
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	:
b. 44, f. 81reel	1923 December 22	1923 December
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	22
b. 44, f. 81reel	1924 December 26	1924 December
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	: 26
b. 44, f. 81reel	1930 January 29	1930 January 29
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	•
b. 44, f. 82reel	Reedy's paper (<i>The Mirror</i> , St. Louis, Missouri)	
11U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	Other newspapers (hound volume indexed)	

Other newspapers (bound volume, indexed)

Washington Post

Other articles > Other newspapers (bound volume, indexed) > Washington Post (continued)

b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 April 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 April 8
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 May 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 May 7
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 July 23 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 July 23
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 August 20 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 August 20
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 October 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 October 1
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 October 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 October 22
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	Providence Evening Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 November 22
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	Washington Post This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 December 3
	Providence Journal	
b. 44, f. 83reel 11U	1967 December 17 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1967 December 17
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 January 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 January 7
	Washington Post	
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 February 11 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 February 11
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 March 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 March 3

Other articles > Other newspapers (bound volume, indexed) > Washington Post (continued)

b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 March 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 March 24
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 May 12 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 May 12
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 June 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 June 2
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 June 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 June 9
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 July 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 July 7
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 September 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 September 15
b. 44, f. 84reel 11U	1968 October 6 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 October 6
b. 44, f. 85reel 11U	1969 February 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 February 9
b. 44, f. 86reel 11U	Unidentified This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	of

Series III: Bulletins, pamphlets and miscellaneous, 1901-1976

Series III, Bulletins, Pamphlets, and Miscellaneous, is divided into the same eight sections as Series I, Magazines. This material covers the period 1901 (with his first essay as a student, age 12, at Sachs Collegiate Institute) to 1976.

His first essay, dated September 30, 1901, was entitled, "Life in England during the Fourteenth Century," and included paragraphs such as "The English people generally arose with the sun; a person found in his bed at six o'clock was ridiculed. Before dinner they washed their hands, used spoons instead of forks, and ate with their fingers." Other essays by Lippmann during this early period dealt with topics such as definitions, criticism, similes, sentences, metaphors and choice of words. Lippmann received a grade of B+ for his first essay, not an unusual mark for a young man who earned A's and B's in all subjects. He also earned, or at any rate received, a "shiner," a black eye from one of his classmates for always being at the top in his grades.

The section for Portraits, Photographs, Caricatures and Cartoons contains about twenty-five miscellaneous photographs of Lippmann and one caricature. Two of the photographs were used as promotional pieces for two of his books. Others picture him at functions such as a book and author luncheon in 1945 and at meetings where he was the speaker. Included is a photograph of Lippmann in a top hat with the other Harvard Overseers in 1936.

Forty-five addresses make up an important section in Series III and are arranged primarily by the title of the bulletin or pamphlet in which the address appeared. The earliest, on the subject of American foreign policy, was delivered before the New York City Club on January 14, 1916. Also included is the address before the League of Free Nations Association on April 5, 1919, on the subject, "The Fourteen Points and the League of Nations," and notable addresses at Amherst College, John Hopkins University, the University of California and the University of the State of New York. Other addresses include memorial addresses for Newton D. Baker, Marshall Foch and George Washington. Five Harvard Club and three Harvard Class of 1910 addresses are also included as well as three at the Washington Press Club. Of interest is the Annual Literary Address on Commencement Day at Wake Forest College, at which time Lippmann received the first of his twenty-two honorary degrees.

The final section in Series III contains information on Lippmann's early days at Sachs Collegiate Institute (1901-1906) and his undergraduate days at Harvard (1907-1910), including a program listing him as a teacher of an evening class in fine arts for the Cambridge Social Union in 1908. Also in this section are the Harvard College Rank Lists and Winners of Academic Distinctions, Lippmann's examination papers as a student in Philosophy B, notebooks for courses in philosophy, history and French, and the examination papers of his students in Philosophy B, a class which he taught in 1910 as an assistant to George Santayana.

Included also are the CBS reports covering Lippmann's television appearances during the years 1960 to 1965, and three publications describing the gift of the Robert O. Anthony Collection of Walter Lippmann to the Yale University Library.

Series III is available on microfilm. Patrons must use FILM HM 39 instead of the originals.

Series III is divided into eight sections: Articles by Walter Lippmann; Reprinted, abridged and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann; Articles about Walter Lippmann; Reviews of Walter Lippmann's books; Portraits, photographs, caricatures and cartoons of Walter Lippmann; Addresses by Walter Lippmann; Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles; Miscellaneous.

The articles in each of the eight sections are arranged alphabetically by the title of the bulletin or pamphlet in which the article appeared. Articles published in the same bulletin or pamphlet are arranged chorologically.

Articles by Walter Lippmann

Articles by Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 45, f. 1reel 12U	American Society of Newspaper Editors, <i>Bulletin</i> This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 January 1
b. 45 , f. 2reel 12 U	Congregational Publishing Society This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1925 April
b. 45 , f. 3 reel 12 U	Fortune This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938 March
b. 45, f. 4reel 12U	Halcyon Booklets I This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964
b. 45, f. 5reel 12U	Index This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 June
b. 45, f. 6reel 12U	Program This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 March 10
b. 45, f. 7reel 12U	Tribute to Theodore Roosevelt This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 October 27
Rep	rinted and reviewed articles by Walter Lippmann	
b. 45 , f. 8 reel 12 U	Alfred A. Knopf pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	Undated
b. 45, f. 9 reel 12 U	Center Diary This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1966 September- October
b. 45, f. 10-11reel 12U	Congressional RecordSenate This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 February 2, May 29
b. 45, f. 12-13reel 12U	Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 April 27, 1950 May 13
b. 45, f. 14reel 12U	Italian Library of Information This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 June
b. 45, f. 15reel 12U	U.S.S.R. International Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 March 31

Articles about Walter Lippmann

b. 45, f. 16reel 12U	California in Washington This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951
b. 45, f. 17-18reel 12U	CBS News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 June 16, July 29
b. 45, f. 19reel 12U	CBS TV feature This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 June 29
b. 45, f. 20reel 12U	Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 July
b. 45, f. 21reel 12U	Harvard Alumni Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1956 October 27
b. 45, f. 22reel 12U	Herald Tribune pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931
b. 45, f. 23reel 12U	Human Events This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 February 25
b. 45, f. 24reel 12U	Lotus Leaf This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 May
b. 45, f. 25reel 12U	Macmillan Company pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930
b. 45, f. 26reel 12U	Memorial service, Washington, D.C. This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 January 8
b. 45, f. 27reel 12U	Pump Primer This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 October 1
b. 45, f. 28reel 12U	Washington Report This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1975 August
b. 45, f. 29reel 12U	Wilson Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929 November

Articles about Walter Lippmann (continued)

b. 45, f. 31-33-eel No title This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1914, 1951, 1962 April 1961 Exercise of Walter Lippmann's books Reviews of Walter Lippmann's books 1938 January 10 b. 45, f. 34-reel American Institute for Economic Research This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1947 November b. 45, f. 35-reel Best Sellers This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1940 January b. 45, f. 36-reel Bulletin d'Information et de Documentation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1922 b. 45, f. 37-reel Contact This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1923 August b. 45, f. 38-reel Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1938 January 90 b. 45, f. 40-41-reel Ethical Society, Chicago originals. 1943 October 13 b. 45, f. 40-41-reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1938 January 90 b. 45, f. 42-reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1944 April b. 45, f. 44-reel	b. 45, f. 30reel 12U	WNET Channel 13, transcript, "The Late Walter Lippmann" This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1976 February 17
b. 45, f. 34reel 12U American Institute for Economic Research This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 35reel 12U Bulletin d'Information et de Documentation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 36reel 21U Bulletin d'Information et de Documentation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 37reel 21U Contact This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 38reel Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel Penver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	•	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 35reel 22U 25 26est Sellers This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 36reel 26est Sellers This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 37reel Contact This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 38reel Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel Denver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	Rev	riews of Walter Lippmann's books	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 36reel 12U b. 45, f. 37reel 20 Contact This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 38reel 12U Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel 12U Denver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel 12U Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel 12U Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel 12U Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel 12U NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. 1943 September 1943 September 1944 April 1943 September 1944 April 1943 September 1944 April 1944 April 1945 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.		This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	1938 January 10
b. 45, f. 36 reel 12U Bulletin d'Information et de Documentation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 37 reel 12U Contact This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 38 reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39 reel Denver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41 reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42 reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42 reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42 reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43 reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44 reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44 reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45 reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.		Best Sellers	
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 37reel 12U Contact This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 38reel 12U Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel Denver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel 12U Sland Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	12U		15
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 38reel 12U Contemporary Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel Denver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	•	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	1940 January
b. 45, f. 38reel 12U Denver University pamphlet 12U Denver University pamphlet 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel 12U Denver University pamphlet 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Ilttle, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.		Contact	1927
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 39reel Denver University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	120		
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.		This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	1963 August
b. 45, f. 40-41reel Ethical Society, Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.		Denver University pamphlet	1943 October 13
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 42reel Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	12U		
b. 45, f. 42reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel 12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.			
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 43reel Island Review This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	120		rebruary o
b. 45, f. 43reel 12U 12U 15	•	Information Service	1947 October 11
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 44reel Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	120		
b. 45, f. 44reel 12U Little, Brown and Company This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.			1944 April
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. b. 45, f. 45reel NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	120		
b. 45, f. 45reel This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the NBC Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the		Little, Brown and Company	1943 September
12U This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the	12U		
i nis materiai nas been microffimed. Patrons must use Hivi 39 instead of the		NBC Bulletin	1943 July 25
	12U		

Reviews of Walter Lippmann's books (continued)

b. 45, f. 46-47reel	Peace Action	1943 Jun, August
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
Po	ortraits, photographs, caricatures and cartoons of Walter Lippmann	
b. 45, f. 48reel	Associated Industries of Massachusetts	1942 October 29
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 45, f. 49reel	CBS News	1960
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 45, f. 50	Contemporary Affairs	1961 July
	See: Box 45, folder 20	
b. 45 , f. 51 reel	Court of Nisi Prius	1939 March 11
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 45 , f. 52 reel	Encyclopaedia Britannica promotional piece	1947
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 45, f. 53	France Forever	1942
	See: Box 46, folder 79	
b. 45, f. 54-55reel	Harvard Alumni Bulletin	1936 September
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	30, 1959 November 7
b. 45, f. 56reel	Herald Tribune pamphlet	1947 October 28
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 45, f. 57reel	Leaflet	1943
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
b. 45, f. 58	Macmillan Company pamphlet	1930
	See: <u>Box 45, folder 25</u>	
b. 45, f. 59reel	National Press Club Record	1959 October-
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	November
b. 45, f. 60	New England War Bulletin	1943
	See: <u>Box 46, folder 98</u>	
b. 45, f. 61reel	Newsman on Target	Undated
12U	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Portraits, photographs, caricatures and cartoons of Walter Lippm [...] (continued)

b. 45, f. 62reel 12U	Overseas Press Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 April 4
b. 45 , f. 63	Union League Bulletin See: Box 46, folder 108	1944 January
b. 45, f. 64	United Nations (U.N.) publication See: Box 46, folder 109	1965
b. 45, f. 65reel 12U	University of Chicago Faculty News Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 December
b. 45 , f. 66	University of State of New York See: Box 46, folder 111	1936 October 15- November 2
b. 45, f. 67reel 12U	Washington Post pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 December 5
b. 45 , f. 68	Wilson Bulletin See: Box 45, folder 29	1929 November
b. 45 , f. 69	No title See: Box 45, folder 31	1914
Add	resses by Walter Lippmann	
b. 46, f. 70reel 12U	Acceptance Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 February
b. 46, f. 71reel 12U	Amherst Alumni Council News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 February
b. 46, f. 72reel 12U	Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1919 May 28
b. 46, f. 73reel 12U	City Club Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1915 February 7
b. 46, f. 74reel 12U	Columbia University pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 April 9
b. 46, f. 75reel 12U	Congressional RecordSenate This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 January 11

b. 46, f. 76reel 12U	Consensus This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1930 April
b. 46, f. 77reel 12U	Consumers' League This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1916
b. 46, f. 78reel 12U	Council on World Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 December 3
b. 46, f. 79reel 12U	France Forever pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942
b. 46, f. 80reel 12U	Freedom House This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 October 24
	Harvard Alumni Bulletin	
b. 46, f. 81reel 12U	1933 September 29 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 September 29
b. 46, f. 82reel 12U	1934 February 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1934 February 9
b. 46, f. 83reel 12U	1936 January 24 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 January 24
b. 46, f. 84reel 12U	1936 October 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 October 30
b. 46, f. 85reel 12U	1937 May 28 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937 May 28
b. 46, f. 86reel 12U	1953 April 18 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1953 April 18
b. 46, f. 87reel 12U	Harvard Club of Boston pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1948
b. 46, f. 88-89reel 12U	Harvard Dinner 1910 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 June, 1940 June

b. 46, f. 90-91reel 12U	Herald Tribune pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933 March 24, 1937
b. 46, f. 92reel 12U	International Press Institute This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 July- August
b. 46, f. 93reel 12U	Jackson, Roscoe, Memorial Laboratory pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 August
b. 46, f. 93reel 12U	John Day pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1933
b. 46, f. 94reel 12U	League of Free Nations Association This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1919 April 5
b. 46, f. 95reel 12U	Maguire and Son pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 November
b. 46, f. 96reel 12U	Museum News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1948 June 15
b. 46, f. 97reel 12U	National Citizens Commission This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 March 19
b. 46, f. 98reel 12U	New England War Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943
b. 46, f. 99reel 12U	New York Academy of Medicine Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 December
b. 46, f. 100-101reel 12U	Pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 Mar, 1960 June 15
b. 46, f. 102reel 12U	Poster This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 March
b. 46, f. 103reel 12U	Presbyterian Hospital, School of Nursing This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 June 5

b. 46, f. 104reel 12U	Record This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1959 October- November
b. 46, f. 105reel 12U	Republican Post-War Policy Association This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 4
b. 46, f. 106reel 12U	Senate Document, number 80 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1917
b. 46, f. 107reel 12U	Supreme Council, 33°, Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 January 15
b. 46, f. 108reel 12U	Union League Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 January
b. 46, f. 109reel 12U	United Nations (U.N.) publication This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965
b. 46, f. 110reel 12U	University of Minnesota This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1957 January 27
b. 46, f. 111reel 12U	University of the State of New York This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1936 October 15- November 2
b. 46, f. 111reel 12U	University of Utah This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 June 8
b. 46, f. 112reel 12U	Wake Forest College Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1926 July
b. 46, f. 113reel 12U	Washington Cathedral Series This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 February 23
b. 46, f. 114reel 12U	World Events This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952 December 5
Rep	rinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles	
b. 47, f. 115reel 12U	Africa This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 February 12

Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles (continued)

b. 47, f. 116reel 12U	American-Japanese Relations This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 December 16
b. 47, f. 117reel 12U	Area Clandestine Stations This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 February 2
b. 47, f. 118-119reel 12U	Information Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 May 25, 1952 September 27
b. 47, f. 119reel 12U	John Day pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931
b. 47, f. 120reel 12U	Madison Avenue Presbyterian Church News This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 May 1
b. 47, f. 121-122reel 12U	Men First This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 May 12, 1942 January 17
b. 47, f. 123reel 12U	National Association of Manufacturers This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1937
b. 47, f. 123reel 12U	News Letter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 May
b. 47, f. 124reel 12U	Reporter This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 May 15
b. 47, f. 125reel 12U	Riverside Church pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 March 9
b. 47, f. 126reel 12U	Scottish Rite News Bureau This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1941 March 10
b. 47, f. 127reel 12U	Tidings This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 February 6
b. 47, f. 128reel 12U	U.S.S.R. Home Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 June 5

Reprinted, abridged and reviewed "Today and Tomorrow" articles (continued)

b. 47, f. 129reel 12U	U.S.S.R. International Affairs This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 April 4
b. 47, f. 130reel 12U	U.S.S.R. International Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 April 15
b. 47, f. 131reel 12U	U.S.S.R. Overseas and Far East Service This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 June 5
b. 47, f. 132reel 12U	Voice of Americans of Russian Origin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1958 November- December
b. 47, f. 133reel 12U	Washington Post pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 October
b. 47, f. 134reel 12U	No name This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 October 6
Mis	scellaneous	
b. 47, f. 135reel 12U	ABC broadcast This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 May 4
b. 47, f. 136reel 12U	Advertisement This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1919
b. 47, f. 137-138reel 12U	American Society of Newspaper Editors This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1948 October 1, 1971 November- December
b. 47, f. 139reel 12U	Biographical Society of America This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1949
b. 47, f. 140reel 12U	Cambridge Social Union	1908 October
120	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	

Miscellaneous > CBS News (continued)

b. 47, f. 142reel 12U	1968 December 3 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1968 December 3
b. 47, f. 142reel 12U	1977 November 30 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1977 November 30
b. 47, f. 142reel 12U	1977 December 13 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1977 December 13
	CBS Reports	
b. 47, f. 143reel 12U	1960 July 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 July 7
b. 47, f. 144reel 12U	1961 June 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 June 15
b. 47, f. 145reel 12U	1961 December 21 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 December 21
b. 47, f. 146reel 12U	1962 June 7 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1962 June 7
b. 47, f. 147reel 12U	1963 May 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1963 May 1
b. 47, f. 148reel 12U	1965 February 22 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 February 22
b. 47, f. 149reel 12U	Col. Unni Nayar Commemoration pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951 August 12
b. 47, f. 150reel 12U	Commercial Club of Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1952
b. 47, f. 151reel 12U	Congressional RecordSenate This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 June 23
b. 47, f. 152reel 12U	Duke University Consensus Project This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1951

Miscellaneous (continued)

b. 47, f. 153reel 12U	Editorial Research Reports This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 September 2
b. 47, f. 153reel 12U	Education for Freedom pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943
b. 47, f. 154reel 12U	Fact Finder This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1970 September 16
b. 47, f. 155reel 12U	Freedom Home pamphlet This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1943 October 24
b. 47, f. 156 reel 12U	Good Reading This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 May
b. 47, f. 156reel 12U	Gridiron Club seating plan This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1950 May 13
b. 47, f. 157reel 12U	Hallowell Memorial Exhibition This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939 February
	Harvard Alumni Bulletin	
b. 48, f. 158reel 12U	1947 November 8 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 November 8
b. 48, f. 159	1959 November 7 See: <u>Box 45, folder 55</u>	1959 November 7
	Harvard College, Winners of Academic Distinctions	
b. 48, f. 160reel 12U	1907 English This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1907
b. 48, f. 161reel 12U	1908 English This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1908
b. 48, f. 162reel 12U	1909 English This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1909

Harvard University Official Register, Rank List

Miscellaneous > Harvard University Official Register, Rank List (continued)

b. 48, f. 163reel 12U	1906-1907 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1906-1907
b. 48, f. 164reel 12U	1907-1908 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1907-1908
b. 48, f. 165reel 12U	1908-1909 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1908-1909
	Identification cards	
b. 48, f. 165areel 12U	Special Press cards, Walter and Helen Lippmann (2) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938
b. 48, f. 166reel 12U	Permission to drive automobile, Walter and Helen Lippmann (2) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938
b. 48, f. 167reel 12U	Permission to enter Italy, Walter and Helen Lippmann (2) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1938
b. 48, f. 168reel 12U	War correspondent This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946
b. 48, f. 169reel 12U	Intercollegiate Socialist Society Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1911 April-May
b. 48, f. 170reel 12U	Left and Right This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 spring
b. 48, f. 171reel 12U	Liberation This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1944 January
b. 48, f. 172reel 12U	Membership card, Légion d'Honneur This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1939
b. 48, f. 172reel 12U	Memoir, Percy Mackaye's 70th birthday This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1945 March 16
b. 48, f. 173reel 12U	Military government, office, for Germany This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 March 18

Miscellaneous (continued)

b. 48, f. 174reel 12U	Moses Brown Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 January
b. 48, f. 175reel 12U	New England Telephone and Telegraph Company "Pioneer" This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1976 August
b. 48, f. 176reel 12U	New World Fellowship This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	Undated
b. 48, f. 177	Overseas Press Bulletin See: Box 45, folder 62	1964 April 4
b. 48, f. 178reel 12U	Overseas Press Club of America This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1954 April 3
	Pamphlets	
b. 48, f. 179reel 12U	1922 February This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 February
b. 48, f. 180reel 12U	1922 November 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 November 2
b. 48, f. 181reel 12U	1961 May 9 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961 May 9
b. 48, f. 182reel 12U	World Tribute to Margaret Sanger This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1961
b. 48, f. 183reel 12U	State of the Union Message, inscribed by President Lyndon B. Johnson This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 January 4
b. 48, f. 184reel 12U	1965 October 14 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1965 October 14
b. 48, f. 185reel 12U	1969 October 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1969 October 2
b. 48, f. 186reel 12U	Passenger list, R.M.S. <i>Etruria</i> This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1896 May 16

Miscellaneous (continued)

b. 48, f. 187reel 12U	Passes, visitors to Nuremberg Trials This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1946 April 1
b. 48, f. 188reel 12U	Passport, Walter and Faye Lippmann This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1929
b. 48, f. 189reel 12U	Photostat, Schenectady, New York, Oath of Office as Executive Secretary to Mayor Lunn This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 January 1
b. 48, f. 190reel 12U	Photostat, Schenectady, New York, Certification as Executive Secretary to Mayor Lunn This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1912 January 1
b. 48, f. 191reel 12U	Postcard, from working women in England This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1940 December 8
	Programs	
b. 48, f. 192reel 12U	Academy of Political Science dinner This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1931 March 25
b. 48, f. 193reel 12U	Abraham Lincoln, 133rd anniversary of birth This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1942 February 12
b. 48, f. 193reel 12U	University of Chicago This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1955 November 11
	Promotion pieces	
b. 48, f. 194reel 12U	1922 February 15 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1922 February 15
b. 48, f. 195reel 12U	(T & T), New York Herald Tribune English This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	Undated
b. 48, f. 196reel 12U	Saturday Evening Post This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Sachs Collegiate Institute	Undated

Sachs Collegiate Institute

Miscellaneous > Sachs Collegiate Institute (continued)

b. 48, f. 197reel 12U	School officers This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1905
b. 48, f. 198reel 12U	Prizes and offices This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1906
b. 48, f. 199reel 12U	Honors This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1907
b. 48, f. 200reel 12U	Sermon This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1960 February 28
b. 48, f. 201reel 12U	Union Congregational Church, Seal Harbor, Maine This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1949 summer
b. 48, f. 202reel 12U	Voice of America Radio Broadcast This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1964 June 4
b. 48, f. 203reel 12U	War Department This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1919 September 15
b. 48, f. 204reel 12U	Wesleyan University Bulletin This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1935 February
b. 48, f. 205reel 12U	Yale University Library Gazette This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1947 October
	Notebooks	
b. 49, f. 206reel 12U	Essays of Walter Lippmann as a student This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1901-1904
b. 49, f. 207reel 12U	Harvard, History la This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1906
b. 49, f. 208reel 12U	Walter Lippmann's examination papers, Harvard, Philosophy B (4) This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1908
b. 49, f. 209reel 12U	Harvard, French 6 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	1908

Miscellaneous > Notebooks (continued)

Harvard, Philosophy 22	1909
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
Examination papers by students of Walter Lippmann, Philosophy B, folder 1	1910
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
Examination papers by students of Walter Lippmann, Philosophy B, folder 2	1910
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
corrected proofs	
Book, Conversations with Walter Lippmann	Undated
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
Book,Public Persons	Undated
This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals.	
	This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Examination papers by students of Walter Lippmann, Philosophy B, folder 1 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Examination papers by students of Walter Lippmann, Philosophy B, folder 2 This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Corrected proofs Book, Conversations with Walter Lippmann This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of the originals. Book, Public Persons This material has been microfilmed. Patrons must use HM 39 instead of

Series IV: Newspaper and magazine clippings and photostats, 1908-1975

Series IV consists of two sections, 1) newspaper and magazine clippings relating to Walter Lippmann, and 2) clippings reviewing his books. It also contains one folder of clippings relating to Helen Lippmann.

The clippings relating to Lippmann, particularly press coverage of his activities, start in 1908. Included is a copy of every news items about him appearing in the *New York Times* during the period 1915-1938. The list of *New York Times* items, seventy-seven in number, was obtained from the Times Index.

The last archival box in the series contains clippings reviewing ten of Lippmann's books. The binder holds the clippings which reviewed his book, *A Preface to Morals*, and is voluminous.

Relating	to	Wa	lter	Lip	pm	anı	n
----------	----	----	------	-----	----	-----	---

b. 51 , f. 1-16	1908-1939	1908-1939
b. 52, f. 17-26	1940-1949	1940-1949
b. 52, f. 27	Trip to India	1949
b. 53, f. 28-37	1950-1959	1950-1959
b. 53, f. 38	70th birthday, review of Walter Lippman and His Times	1959
b. 53, f. 39	1960	1960
b. 53, f. 40	Walter Lippmann on leadership	1960 July 7
b. 53 , f. 41	1961	1961
b. 54, f. 42-55	1962-1975	1962-1975
b. 54 , f. 56	Lippmann, Mrs. Walter (Helen)	Undated
Re	eviewing Walter Lippmann's books	
b. 55, f. 57	A Preface of Politics	1913
b. 55, f. 58	Drift and Mastery	1914
b. 55, f. 58 b. 55, f. 59	Drift and Mastery The Stakes of Diplomacy	1914 1915
	·	
b. 55, f. 59	The Stakes of Diplomacy	1915
b. 55, f. 59 b. 55, f. 60	The Stakes of Diplomacy The Phantom Public	1915 1925
b. 55, f. 60 b. 55, f. 61	The Stakes of Diplomacy The Phantom Public Men of Destiny	1915 1925 1927
b. 55, f. 60 b. 55, f. 61 b. 55, f. 62	The Stakes of Diplomacy The Phantom Public Men of Destiny The Good Society	1915 1925 1927 1937
b. 55, f. 60 b. 55, f. 61 b. 55, f. 62 b. 55, f. 63	The Stakes of Diplomacy The Phantom Public Men of Destiny The Good Society U.S. Foreign Policy	1915 1925 1927 1937 1943
b. 55, f. 60 b. 55, f. 61 b. 55, f. 62 b. 55, f. 63 b. 55, f. 64	The Stakes of Diplomacy The Phantom Public Men of Destiny The Good Society U.S. Foreign Policy U.S. War Aims	1915 1925 1927 1937 1943
b. 55, f. 59 b. 55, f. 60 b. 55, f. 61 b. 55, f. 62 b. 55, f. 63 b. 55, f. 64 b. 55, f. 65	The Stakes of Diplomacy The Phantom Public Men of Destiny The Good Society U.S. Foreign Policy U.S. War Aims Public Philosophy	1915 1925 1927 1937 1943 1944 1955

Series V: Dissertations, essays, theses, and study groups, 1938-1974

Walter Lippmann's position on public issues, particularly his political thought in the field of American foreign policy, has been the subject of dissertations, essays, and themes for more than a score of scholars, mostly in the 1950s and 1960s. In addition, study groups and seminars, notably the four sessions presided over by Ronald Steel for the Lehrman Institute in New York in 1973 and 1974, have studied Lippmann's role in influencing public opinion and foreign affairs.

Series V is divided into four sections: Dissertations, Essays, Theses, and Study groups. In eleven cases where treatises have been microfilmed, a microfilm citation has been provided for the convenience of the researchers.

Dissertations b. 57, f. 1 Beard, Earl Samuel, Human Nature in Politics: A Study of Walter Lippmann, 1954 University of Iowa [citation only] b. 57, f. 2 Bourke, Paul F., Culture and the Status of Politics, 1909-1917: Studies in the Social Criticism of Herbert Croly, Walter Lippmann, Randolph Bourne and VanWyck Brooks, University of Wisconsin [citation only] b. 57, f. 3 Campbell, Gregg Morgan, Walter Lippmann: An Intellectual and Biographical 1967 Analysis of A Preface to Politics, University of Minnesota [citation only] Collinge, Francis B., The Philosophic Method and Temper of Walter Lippmann, 1964 b. 57, f. 4 University of Washington [citation only] b. 57, f. 5 Cronin, Morton J., Four American Columnists: A Study in the Partisan 1953 Anatomy of David Lawrence, Walter Lippmann, Drew Pearson, George Sokolsky, University of Minnesota [citation only] b. 57, f. 6 Dam, Hari N., Walter Lippmann: A Study of His Changing Views, University of 1968 Minnesota [citation only] b. 57, f. 7 Dean, Howard E., Walter Lippmann and the Good Society: A Study in Political 1950 *Ideas*, Columbia University [citation only] b. 57, f. 8 Grossman, Michael B., The Theory of Public Opinion from Bryce to Lippmann, 1968 Johns Hopkins University [citation only] b. 57, f. 9 Kaplan, Jay Barry, To Live in the Great Society: The Philosophy of Walter 1971 Lippmann, Claremont Graduate School [citation only] Nimer, Benjamin, Walter Lippmann: United States Foreign Policy and Its b. 57, f. 10 1953 August Theoretical Bases, 1913-1931, University of Chicago Schapsmeier, Frederick H., The Political Philosophy of Walter Lippmann: A b. 57, f. 11 1965 Half Century of Thought and Commentary, University of Southern California [citation only] b. 57, f. 12 Schutz, Charles E., The Development and Significance of the Political Thought 1962 March of Walter Lippmann, University of Chicago b. 58, f. 13 Syed, Anwar H., The Philosophy of International Politics of Walter Lippmann, 1957 University of Pennsylvania [citation only] b. 58, f. 14 Zuercher, Roger L., Walter Lippmann and His Views of American Foreign 1974 Policy, 1914-1935, Michigan State University

b. 60, f. 30

Seminar on Education

	Essays
b. 58 , f. 15	Anthony, Russell H.
b. 58, f. 16	Ottenberg, James S.
b. 58, f. 17	Soskice, Peter, "Essays on The Good Society"
b. 58, f. 18	Williams, Lewis J.
	Theses
b. 59 , f. 19	Giles, Walter I., Jr.
b. 59, f. 20	Kahn, Leo
b. 59, f. 21	Kuklis, Robert D.
b. 59, f. 22	Longhurst, John E.
b. 59 , f. 22 A	McGuire, Grant
b. 59, f. 23	Muller, William D.
b. 59, f. 24	Phillips, David C.
b. 60, f. 25	Reim, Victor P., II
b. 60, f. 26	Roberts, Steven Victor, Harvard
b. 60, f. 27	Rowe, Royce W.
b. 60A	Blum, D. Stephen
	Study groups
b. 60, f. 28	Conference (Stettner), Study of Political Thought, Walter Lippmann's Circa 1972 Socialism, 1908-1914
b. 60, f. 29	Lehrman Institute Study Group

Series VI: Books, 1910-1977

Almost 600 books make up Series VI. They include books by and about Lippmann, foreign editions, books containing his articles and addresses, and books which predominately mention him.

There are about fifty American editions of the twenty-seven books he wrote, starting with his first, *A Preface to Politics*, in 1913. Of the twenty-seven books, eight contain reprinted materials from his "Today and Tomorrow" column and magazine articles, and four are reprinted addresses.

Over fifty foreign editions of fifteen of his books, published in more than twenty-three countries, are included in this series. The countries include Great Britain, France, the Netherlands, Germany, Spain and Switzerland; Norway, Sweden, Denmark, Bulgaria, Czechoslovakia, Hungary and Yugoslavia; China, Japan and Korea; Mexico, Argentina, Brazil and Honduras; Egypt, Iran and Syria; and Australia.

Lippmann edited, or wrote prefaces and introductions for, fifteen books, notably the introductions to Carl Sandburg's *Chicago Race Riots* and Woodrow Wilson's *Congressional Government*, a preface for Adlai Stevenson's *Public Years*, and a foreword to *Fulbright of Arkansas*. He also edited *A Modern Reader* with Allan Nevins, as well as *The Poems of Paul Marriett* and *U.S. in World Affairs: 1933*.

There are fifteen books about Lippmann, including the first biography by David E. Weingast (1949) and *Walter Lippmann and His Times* by Marquis W. Childs and James B. Reston, which was a tribute to Lippmann on his seventieth birthday. Several of the books about Lippmann are doctoral dissertations, and in four cases one chapter only is about him.

A large section, over 100 books, contains reprinted articles and addresses. Included are his *New York Herald Tribune* Forum addresses during the period 1932-1952, *The Essential Lippmann* by Clinton Rossiter and James Lare, and Gilbert A. Harrison's two books, *Early Writings* and *Public Persona*.

The largest section, containing over 300 books prominently mentioning Walter Lippmann, may be of particular interest to researchers because of the many references in the indices giving information about Lippmann not found elsewhere. The earliest is the Harvard Class Album for 1910. Captain Heber Blankenhorn's book, *Adventures in Propaganda* (1919), tells about Lippmann's work as a Captain in military intelligence in World War I, and *At the Paris Peace Conference* by James T. Shotwell has references to him as a member of the American Commission to Negotiate Peace.

Of particular importance are the autobiographies, biographies and memoirs of a great many of Lippmann's associates too numerous to mention here, as well as books about people and subjects very familiar to him. There are also several books on the *New York World* newspaper and the *New Republic* magazine.

The following items have been removed from the collection: Cary, Francine Curro, *Influence of War on Walter Lippmann, 1914-1944*, 1967; Wellborn, Charles T., *Twentieth-century Pilgrimage: Walter Lippmann and the Public Philosophy,* 1969; Lerner, Ralph and Gerald Stouzh, eds., *Readings in American Foreign Policy,* 1959; Lash, Joseph P., *Dag Hammarskjold,* 1964; Woodlock, Thomas P., *Thinking It Over,* 1947.

Series VI is divided into six sections: Books by Walter Lippmann; Foreign editions of books by Walter Lippmann; Books prefaced or edited by Walter Lippmann; Books about Walker Lippmann; Articles and addresses by Walter Lippmann; Books mentioning Walter Lippmann. Books are listed alphabetically by title within each category.

b. 31–32, 29–30, 27–28, 13, 26, 11– 12, 14, 10, 16, 15, 18, 17, 19–25, 4, 3, 6, 5, 8, 7, 9, 34, 33, 36, 35, 38, 37, 2, 1 Rooks

The location of books, articles and addresses within the boxes (except for box 10) is undetermined. Researchers should consult with staff of Manuscripts and Archives for assistance in requesting materials from this series.

Books by Walter Lippmann

A Preface to Politics First edition. Essays attempting to sketch an attitude towards statecraft. A preliminary sketch for a theory of politics, a preface to thinking.	1913
A Preface to Politics Popular edition, paperback	1913
A Preface to Politics Henry Holt & Company paperback.	1917
A Preface to Politics Ann Arbor edition.	1962
A Preface to Politics Ann Arbor paperback.	1962
Drift and Mastery First edition. An attempt to diagnose the current unrest and to arrive at some sense of what democracy implies. Begins with the obvious drift of our time and gropes for the conditions of mastery.	1914
The Stakes of Diplomacy First edition. Devoted to the whole problem of unorganized territory and the need for some sort of international protectorate as the entering wedge for world state.	
The Stakes of Diplomacy Second edition. Contains a preface which not appear in the 1915 edition.	1917
The Political Scene First edition. An essay on the victory of 1918. First appeared in the New Republic. In the appendix is included an address before the American Academy of Political and Social Science, Philadelphia, April, 1917, later reprinted as Senate Document no. 80, 65th Congress, 1st session.	1919
Liberty and the News First edition. A tract on news gathering and news presentation. Two essays, "What Modern Liberty Means," and "Liberty and the News," were originally published in the Atlantic Monthly. Inscribed "To William E. Borah with the warm regards of Walter Lippmann, February, 1920." Reinscribed, "Read with interest and rededicated to James E. Babb. Borah."	1920
Public Opinion First edition. An analysis of those factors which create public opinion.	1922
Public Opinion Pelican Books, first American Pelican Books edition - P 1.	1946
Public Opinion MacMillan paperback edition.	1960
Public Opinion Free Press paperback edition.	1965

The Phantom Public First edition. A logical sequel to Public Opinion, with the thesis that the infinite number of intricate problems that daily require solution involve matters that are never within the horizon of popular interest.	1925
Men of Destiny First edition. A book on man and things. Certain of the articles were published previously in the Atlantic Monthly, Harpers, the New Republic, Saturday Review of Literature, Vanity Fair and the Yale Review. Drawings by Rollin Kirby.	1927
Men of Destiny Americana Library edition. Paperback ALP 11.	1969
American Inquisitors First edition. A commentary on Dayton and Chicago. Lectures delivered at the University of Virginia for the Barbour-Page Foundation. Subject: predicament of the modern teacher under popular government during conflict over religious fundamentalism and over-patriotic tradition. Socratic dialogue used in part.	1928
A Preface to Morals First edition. An attempt to form a new reasoned morality for the toughminded modern. Chosen by all five judges as the Book-of-the-Month Club selection. Inscribed to Paul Palmer, senior editor of Reader's Digest.	1929
A Preface to Morals Beacon Press paperback edition.	1960
A Preface to Morals Time Reading Program special edition.	1964
Interpretations: 1931-1932 Selected "Today and Tomorrow" articles from the years 1931 and 1932, edited by Allan Nevins.	1932
The United States in World Affairs: 1931 First edition, sixth printing. First volume of a series which the Council on Foreign Relations proposes to publish annually, giving an account of American Foreign Relations during the preceding year. Written in collaboration with William O. Scroggs.	1932
The United States in World Affairs: 1932 First edition. Prepared with the assistance of William O. Scroggs and Charles Merz.	1933
The Method of Freedom First edition. Lectures delivered at Harvard College on the foundation established in memory of Edwin Lawrence Godkin. A tract of the times, started during the summer of 1933.	1934

The New Imperative First edition. The first part, "The Permanent New Deal," first appeared in the Yale Review. The second part, "The New Imperative" was the Phi Beta Kappa oration at Harvard.	1935
Interpretations: 1933-1935 Selected "Today and Tomorrow" articles from the years 1933, 1934 and 1935, edited by Allan Nevins.	1936
The Good Society First edition. An inquiry into the principles of the Good Society, in two parts. In the first, the errors and comon fallacies of the existing governmental faiths are shown. The second part gives the reasons why liberalism lost sight of its purpose and supplies the principle on which it can grow; an old principle, but one which has been forgotten.	1937
The Good Society Students' edition.	1938
The Good Society Universal Library edition, paperback.	1956
Supreme Court - Independent or Controlled? Selected "Today and Tomorrow" articles from the year 1937, on the subject of the United States Supreme Court issue.	1937
War and Peace, Some Notes Four reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" articles as follows: "Five Fallacies," "A Fundamental Thesis," "The Other War," and "The Lesson of Our Experience."	1940
U.S. Foreign Policy: Shield of the Republic Pre-publication copy.	1943
U.S. Foreign Policy: Shield of the Republic Pocket Books edition No. 244	1943
U.S. Foreign Policy: Shield of the Republic Armed Services edition C-73. Council on Books in Wartime.	1943
U.S. Foreign Policy: Shield of the Republic Citation copy. Cited during the war as an imperative book. Contains the citation.	1943
U.S. War Aims Pre-publication copy. The logical, farsighted development of U.S. foreign policy. Discussion of the unfinished structure of the new peace. There are six war aims defined and hammered home. Also the idea that a war between Russia and the Atlantic Community is as unnatural as a battle between a whale and an elephant.	1944
<i>U.S. War Aims</i> This copy picked up in the library of the German Navy Department in Bad Sulze on April 8, 1945, by J.P. Den Hartog, an American Naval officer.	1944

	U.S. Foreign Policy & U.S. War Aims Overseas Editions, Inc. Organization established by the Council on Books in Wartime.	1944
	The Cold War The material in this book appeared as a series of "Today and Tomorrow" articles in September and October, 1947.	1947
	The Cold War Harper Torchbooks edition, with an introduction by Ronald Steel. Paperback.	1972
	Isolation and Alliances First edition. Lectures in England in the Spring of 1952. Oxford, Cambridge and London.	1952
	The Public Philosophy First edition. An analysis of the causes for the precipitate decline of liberal democracy and the alarming rise of totalitarianism that have occurred in our century.	1955
	The Public Philosophy Atlantic Monthly Press book. Paperback.	1955
	The Public Philosophy A Mentor book. Paperback.	1956
	The Public Philosophy A Mentor book. Paperback.	1962
	The Communist World and Ours First edition. The material was first published on November 10, 11, 12 and 13, 1958, following Walter Lippmann's trip to Russia and interview with Nikita Khrushchev.	1959
b. 10	The Communist World and Ours Transcribed in standard English braille by Anna Boutwell, Newark, New Jersey Chapter, American Red Cross, under the sponsorship of the Library of Congress. This is the second copy, made especially for Walter Lippmann, the first being in the Library of Congress, Division for the Blind.	1959
	The Coming Tests with Russia Report on the "face to face" interview with Walter Lippmann and the Nikita Khrushchev in April, 1961.	1961
	Western Unity and the Common Market Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" articles published on May 15, 16, 17, 22 and 24, 1962. The last chapter is not a "Today and Tomorow" article.	1962
I	Foreign editions of books by Walter Lippmann	
	The Cold War, Great Britain	1947
	The Communist World and Ours, Great Britain	1959

Foreign editions of books by Walter Lippmann (continued)

The Communist World and Ours, Italy Foreign title: Competere per Coesistere	1959
The Good Society, Great Britain	1937
<i>The Good Society,</i> France Foreign title: <i>La Cité Libre</i>	1938
The Good Society, Sweden Foreign title: Frihetens Samhalle	1939
The Good Society, France Foreign title: La "Bonne" Economie (summary)	1939
The Good Society, Mexico Foreign title: Retorno a la Libertad	1940
The Good Society, Italy Foreign title: La Giusta Societa	1945
The Good Society, Switzerland Foreign title: Gesellaschaft freier Menschen	1945
Interpretations: 1931-1932, Great Britain	1933
The Method of Freedom, Holland Foreign title: Vrijheid Ondanks Ordening	1946
A Preface to Morals, Germany Foreign title: Die Sittliche Lebensform des Modernen Menschen	1930
A Preface to Morals, Sweden Foreign title: Vasterlandets Raddning	1931
A Preface to Morals, Honduras Foreign title: Introduccion a la Moral	1934
A Preface to Morals, Syria Foreign title: Madkhal ila ilm Al-Akhlaq	1967
Public Opinion, Italy Foreign title: L'Opinione Pubblica	1963
Public Opinion, Argentina Foreign title: La Opinion Publica	1964
Public Opinion, Germany Foreign title: Die Öffentliche Meinung	1964
Public Opinion, Korea	1973
Public Opinion and Foreign Policy in the United States, Great Britain	1952
The Public Philosophy, Great Britain	1955

Foreign editions of books by Walter Lippmann (continued)

The Public Philosophy, France Foreign title: Crépuscule des Démocraties	1956
The Public Philosophy, Spain Foreign title: La Crisis de la Democracia Occidental	1956
The Public Philosophy, Italy Foreign title: La Filosofia Pubblica	1956
The Public Philosophy, Germany Foreign title: Philosophia Publica	1957
The Public Philosophy, Japan	1957
The Public Philosophy, Korea	1958
The Public Philosophy, Iran	1958
The Public Philosophy, China	1958
The Public Philosophy, Egypt	1960
U.S. Foreign Policy, Great Britain First printing	1943
U.S. Foreign Policy, Argentina Foreign title: La Politica Exterior de los Estados Unidos	1944
U.S. Foreign Policy, Australia	1944
U.S. Foreign Policy, Brazil Foreign title: A Politica Exterior dos Estados Unidos	1944
U.S. Foreign Policy, Switzerland Foreign title: Die Aussenpolitik der Vereinigten Staaten	1944
U.S. Foreign Policy, France Foreign title: La Politique Etrangere des Etats-Unis	1944
U.S. Foreign Policy, Sweden Foreign title: Amerikas Utrikespolitik Republikens Varn	1944
U.S. Foreign Policy, Denmark Foreign title: Amerikas Udenrigepolitik Republikkens Voern	1945
U.S. Foreign Policy, Norway Foreign title: Amerikas Utenriks Politikk	1945
U.S. Foreign Policy, Hungary Foreign title: Amerika Valaszuton	1946
U.S. Foreign Policy, Italy Foreign title: La Politica Estera Degli Stati Uniti	1946

Foreign editions of books by Walter Lippmann (continued)

U.S. Foreign Policy, Yugoslavia Foreign title: Spoljna Politika Sjedinjenih Drzava	1946
U.S. Foreign Policy & U.S. War Aims, Holland Foreign title: Amerika en Internationale Samenwerking	1945
U.S. Foreign Policy & U.S. War Aims, Czechoslovakia Foreign title: Zahranicni Politika a Valecne cile Spojenych Statu	1946
U.S. War Aims, France Foreign title: Buts de Guerre des Etats-Unis	1944
U.S. War Aims, Great Britain	1944
U.S. War Aims, Brazil Foreign title: Objectivos de Guerre dos Estados Unidos	1945
U.S. War Aims, Italy Foreign title: Gli Scopi de Guerre Degli Stati Uniti	1946
U.S. War Aims, BulgariaForeign title: What is the U.S. Fighting For? (translation, translator: Krum Sivriev)	1943
Western Unity and the Common Market, Great Britain	1962
Western Unity and the Common Market, France Foreign title: L'Unité Occidentale et le Marché Commun	1962
Western Unity and the Common Market, Japan	1963
Books prefaced or edited by Walter Lippmann	
Capa, Cornell, Adlai Stevenson's Public Years Preface by Walter Lippmann.	1966
King, Gertrude Besse, <i>Alliances for the Mind</i> Introduction by Walter Lippmann.	1924
Sandburg, Carl, <i>Chicago Race Riots</i> Introductory note by Walter Lippmann on race relations.	1919
Sandburg, Carl, <i>Chicago Race Riots</i> Reprint of the 1919 edition with a preface by Ralph McGill.	1969
Roosevelt, Theodore, <i>Colonial Policies of the United States</i> Introduction. "Walter Lippman had some small part in encouraging Col. Roosevelt to write it."	1937
Wilson, Woodrow, Congressional Government Introduction by Walter Lippmann (Meridian reprinted edition).	1956
Meyer, Karl E., ed., <i>Fulbright of Arkansas</i> Foreword by Walter Lippmann.	1963

Books prefaced or edited by Walter Lippmann (continued)

	Kirby, Rollin, <i>Highlights</i> Foreward by Walter Lippmann.	1931
	Lippmann, Walter and Allan Nevins, eds., <i>Modern Reader</i> Selected essays.	1936
	Lippmann, Walter and Allan Nevins, eds., <i>Modern Reader</i> Second edition with a new preface.	1946
	Ali Khan, Liaquat, <i>PakistanThe Heart of Asia</i> Preface by Walter Lippmann.	1950
	Mariett, Paul, <i>Poems of Paul Mariett</i> Edited, with an introduction by Walter Lippmann.	1913
	Saunders, Blanche, <i>Training You to Train Your Dog</i> Preface by Walter Lippmann.	1946
	Bolitho, William, <i>Twelve Against the Gods</i> Foreword by Walter Lippmann: William BolithoA Memoir.	1930
	Scroggs, William O., <i>United States in World Affairs: 1933</i> Edited, with an introduction by Walter Lippmann.	1934
Вос	oks about Walter Lippmann	
	Rovere, Richard H., <i>Arrivals and Departures</i> Chapter IX: Walter Lippmann	1976
	Columbia Broadcasting System, <i>Conversations with Walter Lippmann</i> CBS TV broadcasts, 1960 through 1965.	1965
	Forsee, Aylesa, Famous Headliners: Famous American Journalists Chapter V.	1967
	Wright, Benjamin F., Five Public Philsophies of Walter Lippmann Entire book.	1973
	Dam, Hari N., <i>Intellectual Odyssey of Walter Lippmann</i> Entire book.	1973
	Luskin, John, <i>Lippmann, Liberty, and the Press</i> Entire book.	1972
b. 10	Jacobs, Leonebel, <i>Portraits of Thirty Authors</i> Thumbnail sketch and portrait.	1937
	Amend, Victor E. and Leo T. Hendrick, <i>Ten Contemporary Thinkers</i> Chapter VII.	1964
	Brown, John Mason, <i>Through These Men</i> Chapter IX.	1956

Adams, Larry L., <i>Walter Lippmann</i> Entire book	1977
Weingast, David E., <i>Walter Lippmann</i> Entire book.	1949
Childs, Marquis and James Reston, Walter Lippmann and His Times Entire book.	1959
Syed, Anwar, Walter Lippmann's Philosophy of International Politics Entire book.	1963
Schapsmeier, Edward L. and Frederick H. Schapsmeier, <i>Walter Lippmann, Philosopher-Journalist</i> Entire book.	1969
Articles and addresses by Walter Lippmann	
American Academy of Arts and Letters, Academy Papers Address on the Blashfield Foundation, "American Destiny."	1951
Lief, Leonard and David Hawke, American Colloquy Reprinted from The Public Philosophy.	1963
Fein, Leonard J., <i>American Democracy</i> Reprinted chapter, "The Untattainable Ideal," from <i>The Phantom Public</i> .	1964
Arnold, O.J., <i>American Destiny</i> Reprinted article, same title, published in <i>Life</i> , June 5, 1930.	1939
Shaw, Charles B., ed., <i>American Essays</i> Reprinted article, "The Shortage in Education," from the <i>Atlantic</i> , May, 1954.	1955
Goldwin, Robert A., ed., <i>American Foreign Policy</i> Three volumes. Selections from Walter Lippmann's books as reading material for discussion program in foreign policy.	1952
Goldwin, Robert A., ed., <i>American Foreign Policy</i> Three volumes. Selections from Walter Lippmann's books as reading material for discussion program in foreign policy.	1957
James, Leonard F., ed., American Foreign Policy Excerpts from U.S. War Aims, U.S. Foreign Policy, and Newsweek.	1967
Foerster, Norman, ed., <i>American Poetry and Prose</i> Reprinted address, "Education vs. Western Civilization," Phi Beta Kappa, American Association for the Advancement of Science, December 29, 1940.	1947
Bachelor, Joseph M. and Ralph L. Henry, <i>American Thinking and Writing</i> "The Hard Way is the Only Enduring Way." Address at Cambridge, Massachusetts.	1942

Nathan, Rhoda B. and Judith S. Neaman, <i>American Vision: Individual an Collective Modes</i> Selection from <i>The Good Society</i> .	d 1973
Huberman, Edward and Robert R. Raymo, <i>Angles of Vision</i> Address, "The Rivalry of Nations," from the <i>Atlantic</i> , February, 1948.	1962
Benton, William, <i>Annals of America</i> Excerpts from <i>U.S. Foreign Policy</i> .	1968
Gorr, Louis F, <i>Beyond Relevance</i> Address, "The University and the Human Condition."	1971
Muscatine, Charles and Marlene Griffith, eds., <i>Borzoi College Reader</i> Chapter 6, "The Nature of the Battle Over Censorship," from book <i>Me. Destiny</i> .	1966 n of
Roberts, Chalmers M., ed., Can We Meet the Russians Halfway? "Today and Tomorrow" articles published January 21 and February 6, 1	1958 958.
Burtness, Paul S., Warren U. Ober and William R. Seat, Jr., selected by, C Reading of Factual Prose Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the Ata August, 1939.	
Graebner, Norman A., <i>Cold War Diplomacy 1945-1960</i> Quotes from articles in several places.	1962
Rozwenc, Edwin C. and Kenneth Lindfors, <i>Containment and the Origins Cold War</i> Reprinted pages 18-20 and 60-62 of <i>The Cold War</i> .	s of the 1967
Wachner, Clarence W., Frank E. Ross and Eva Marie Van Houten, <i>Contemporary American Prose</i> Address, "The Job of the Washington Correspondent," National Press Washington, D.C., 1959.	1963 Club,
Burtness, Paul S., Contemporary University Reader Reprinted Chapter IX from <i>The Public Philosophy</i> .	1963
Marcus, Mordecai and Henry F. Salerno, <i>Cross SectionEssays on Contemporary America</i> Excerpts from <i>The Communist World and Ours</i> .	1963
William J. Kerby Foundation, <i>Democracy: Should It Survive?</i> Phi Beta Kappa address, December 29, 1940.	1943
Bartlett, Robert M., <i>Discovery</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atl</i> . August, 1939.	1941 antic,
Harrison, Gilbert A., ed., <i>Early Writings</i> Reprinted articles from the <i>New Republic</i> .	1970

	Grolier Society, <i>Encyclopedia Year Book</i> Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" articles for February 28 and March 6, 1958, "What To Do About Farm Surpluses?"	1957
	Barrett, James W., city editor, staff of the <i>New York World, End of the World</i> "Valedictory" piece reprinted from the last issue of the <i>New York World</i> .	1931
	Carroll, Richard Earl, ed., Essays for Example and Enjoyment Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the Atlantic, August, 1939.	1970
	Ludwig, Richard M., ed., <i>Essays Today</i> Reprinted address, "The Job of the Washington Correspondent," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , January, 1960.	1962
	Rossiter, Clinton and James Lare, eds., <i>Essential Lippmann</i> Comprehensive selections from the writings of Walter Lippmann.	1963
	Rossiter, Clinton and James Lare, eds., <i>Essential Lippmann</i> Japanese edition.	1963
	Rossiter, Clinton and James Lare, eds., Essential Lippmann Vintage Press edition.	1965
	Kennedy, Gail, ed., Evolution and Religion Four dialogues reprinted from American Inquisitors.	1957
	Luce, Robert B., Faces of Five Decades Reprinted New Republic articles, "Mr. Rockefeller on the Stand" and "Why I Shall Vote for Davis," published January 30, 1915 and October 29, 1924.	1964
	Sprout, Harold and Margaret, eds., Foundations of National Power Excerpts from U.S. Foreign Policy.	1945
	Luethy, Herbert, France Against Herself Excerpt from the "Today and Tomorrow" article, "Cassandra Speaking."	1955
	Franklin Delano Roosevelt A memorial. Includes article from "Today and Tomorrow" column, "Roosevelt is Gone," published April 14, 1945.	1945
	Mason, Alpheus Thomas, Free Government in the Making Excerpts from The Public Philosophy.	1965
	Clapp, Edwin R. and Sydney W. Angleman, <i>Free Man's Froum</i> Reprinted article, "America and the World," published in <i>Life</i> , June 3, 1940.	1941
b. 10	Dvorin, Eugene P., ed., Governement in American Society Excerpt from The Public Philosophy.	1968
	Alsop, Bowles, ed., <i>Greatness of Woodrow Wilson</i> "The Political Philsopher." reprint of Walter Lippmann's preface to Wilson's Congressional Government.	1956

b. 10	Didier, Publisher, <i>H Bomb</i> "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The McMahon Proposals," published February 6, 1950.	1950
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., Herald Tribune Forum Speech at second session, second annual forum.	1932
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., Herald Tribune Forum Speech at first session, third annual forum.	1933
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., Herald Tribune Forum Keynote speech, fourth session, eighth annual forum.	1938
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., <i>Herald Tribune Forum</i> Keynote speech, first session, tenth annual forum.	1940
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., Herald Tribune Forum Speech at fourth session, thirteenth annual forum.	1943
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., <i>Herald Tribune Forum</i> Speech at fourth session, sixteenth annual forum.	1946
	New York Herald Tribune, Inc., <i>Herald Tribune Forum</i> Keynote speech, fourth session, twenty-first annual forum.	1952
	Block, N.J. and Gerald Dworkin, eds., <i>IQ Controversy</i> The Lippmann-Terman Debate. Reprinted articles published in the <i>New Republic</i> during the period October 1922 to May 1923.	1976
	Globe Newspaper Company, I Read It in the Boston Globe Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The War of Nerves," published December 3, 1940.	1941
	Weeks, Edward, <i>Jubilee</i> Reprinted Phi Beta Kappa address at College of William and Mary, 1948.	1957
	Hoffmann, M. David and Ruth Wagner, <i>Leadership in a Changing World</i> Speech, "A New Social Order," at Berkeley, California, 1933.	1935
	Garber, Eugene K., ed., <i>Liberal and Conservative</i> Excerpts from <i>The Good Society</i> .	1968
	Fontenilles, A., <i>Mass Media</i> Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The Problems of TV," published October 27, 1959.	1967
	Snyder, Louis L., ed., <i>Masterpieces of War Reporting</i> Paragraphs from "Today and Tomorrow" article on death of Franklin Delano Roosevelt.	1962

	Meltzer, Milton, <i>Milestones to American Liberty: The Foundations of the Republic</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1961
	Piercy, Josephine K., ed., <i>Modern Writers at Work</i> Excerpt from <i>Men of Destiny</i> , "Bryan and the Dogma of Majority Rule."	1930
	Time, Inc., <i>National Purpose</i> Reprinted article, "The Country is Waiting for Another Innovator," from <i>Life</i> , June 20, 1960.	1960
	Conklin, Groff, New Republic Anthology Two articles from the New Republic: "Life is Cheap" and "The Crude Barbarian and the Noble Savage."	1936
	The Editors, New Republic Book Several reprinted articles appearing in the New Republic.	1916
b. 10	Eastman, Arthur M. ed., <i>Norton Reader</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1965
	Aly, Bower, ed., <i>NUEA Handbook</i> Reprinted article, "The Political Equivalent of War," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1928.	1942
	Warfel, Harry R. and Elizabeth W. Manwaring, ed., <i>Of the People</i> Reprinted address, "Education vs. Western Civilization," American Association for the Advancement of Science, December 29, 1940.	1942
	Masters, Dexter and Katherine Way, One World or None Chapter XIII, International Control of Atomic Energy.	1946
	Hartley, Eugene L., Herbert E. Birch and Ruth E. Hartley, <i>Outside Readings in Psychology</i> Reprinted excerpt, "Stereotypes," from <i>Public Opinion</i> .	1950
	Ali Khan, Liaquat, <i>PakistanThe Heart of Asia</i> Address at dinner in New York honoring Liaquat Ali Khan, Prime Minister of Pakistan.	1950
b. 10	Doreus, Lacey and Rodman, <i>Patterns in Writing</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1950
	Carney, Francis M. and H. Frank Way, Jr., eds., <i>Politics, 1960</i> Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The Stultifying Dogma," published March 5, 1959.	1960
	Cuddihy, Robert J. and George N. Shuster, eds., <i>Pope Pius XI and American Public Opinion</i> Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "Pius XI," published February 11, 1939.	1939

Press of the Woolly Whale, <i>Poverty and Plenty</i> Reprinted address, Conference of Social Work, Philadelphia, May 20, 1932.	1932
Hoople, Ross Earle, <i>Preface to Philosophy</i> Excerpts from <i>A Preface to Morals</i> .	1946
A.S.N.E., <i>Problems of Journalism</i> Proceedings, twenty-second annual conventionASNE. Walter Lippmann addressed the afternoon session on April 21, 1944, and answered questions about <i>U.S. War Aims</i> .	1944
Flynn, Vincent Joseph, ed., <i>Prose Readings</i> Reprinted address, "Education vs. Western Civilization," Phi Beta Kappa, on December 29, 1940.	1942
Sale, Jr., William M., <i>Prose Readings</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1958
Sulgrave Manor Board, <i>Public Opinion and Foreign Policy in the United States</i> Lectures in England, Sir George Watson Chair of American History, Sulgrave Manor Board.	1952
Harrison, Gilbert A., ed., <i>Public Personas</i> Reprinted pieces on people.	1976
Larson, David L., ed., <i>Puritan Ethic U.S. Foreign Policy</i> Chapter 3, "The Eclipse of the Public Philosophy," from <i>The Public Philosophy</i> .	1966
Bonazza, Blaze O., John C. Bushman and Henry Van Slooten, <i>Read and Write</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1966
Roosevelt, Theodore, and staff, selected by, <i>Reader's Digest Reader</i> Condensed article, "The American Destiny," published in <i>Life</i> magazine, June 5, 1939.	1940
Sachs, H.J., John Milstead and Harry M. Brown, eds., <i>Readings for College Writers</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1962
Blodgett, Harold and Burgess Johnson, <i>Readings for Our Times</i> "Education without Culture," Address before the American Association for the Advancement of Science, December 29, 1940.	1942
Anderson, Jerry M., ed., <i>Readings in Argumentation</i> Excerpts from <i>The Public Philosophy</i> .	1968
Kaplan, Lawrence S., Recent American Foreign Policy Excerpt from <i>The Cold War</i> .	1968

Re	.W. Wilson Co., <i>Reference Shelf</i> eprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "What Kind of Inflation?" ublished January 25, 1933.	1933
Sp th	.W. Wilson Co., Reference Shelf beech at Johns Hopkins University, "The Rise of Personal Government in the U.S." Also reprinted article, "Britain and America," published in <i>Foreign</i> Iffairs, April, 1935.	1938
Re	.W. Wilson Co., <i>Reference Shelf</i> eprinted article, "The Economic Consequences of a German Victory," ublished in <i>Life</i> , July 22, 1940.	1941
	.W. Wilson Co., <i>Reference Shelf</i> ddress at annual meeting, Chamber of commerce, April 29, 1947.	1946-1947
	.W. Wilson Co., <i>Reference Shelf</i> ddress at College of William and Mary, Phi Beta Kappa, December 5, 1947.	1947-1948
Re	.W. Wilson Co., <i>Reference Shelf</i> eprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "Cold War and the Marshall Plan," ublished November 14, 1947.	1948
	eackpoole, Edward V. and W. Ross Winterowd, eds., Relevance of Rhetoric eprint of "The Malady of Modern States," from The Public Philosophy.	1966
Ad	honssen, Leester, ed., <i>Representative American Speeches: 1961-1962</i> ddress before the Women's National Press Club, Washington, D.C., January 0, 1962.	1962
Re	rane, Milton, ed., <i>Roosevelt Era</i> eprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The First Roosevelt Year," ublished February 27, 1934.	1947
	ress of the Wooly Whale, <i>Scholar in a Troubled World</i> ni Beta Kappa Oration, Columbia University, May 31, 1932.	1932
	der, Emil B., <i>Socialism</i> scerpts from <i>The Good Society</i> .	1966
	/hite, Leonard D., <i>State of the Social Sciences</i> ddress, "The Changing Times," University of Chicago, November, 1955.	1956
	lehta, Chandralekha, <i>Sunlight Surround You</i> opy of a letter from Walter Lippmann to Nan Pandit.	1970
Re Sh	arnes, William R. and A.W. Little, Supreme Court Issue and the Constitution eprinted "Today and Tomorrow" articles, "The Constitutional Crisis: How hall It Be Met?" "Shall Congress Be Supreme?" and "Toward a Solution." Also uotes from the article, "Seizure of the Court."	1937

	Skornia, Harry J., <i>Television and Society</i> Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The Problem of Television," published October 27, 1959.	1965
b. 10	Vanity Fair, Vanity Fair Book Reprinted article, "How Peace Might Come to Europe," published in Vanity Fair, November, 1931	1931
	Christenson, Reo M. and Robert O. McWilliams, <i>Voice of the People</i> Material from <i>Public Opinion</i> and <i>The Public Philosophy</i> : also reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" article, "The Young Criminals."	1962
	Matson, Floyd W., ed., <i>Voices of Crisis</i> Speech at Boston University, "Our World Today," on June 7, 1964.	1967
	Finley, M.K. Foster, and Homer A. Watt, <i>Voices of Liberty</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Opposition," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939. Also a brief sketch of Walter Lippmann.	1941
	Hasegawa, K., ed., Walter Lippmann <i>Today and Tomorrow</i> Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" articles in English for use in Department of Political Science and Economics, Waseda University, Tokyo, Japan.	1958
	Several authors, Walter Weyl: An Appreciation Chapter IV, "As a New Republic Editor," by Walter Lippmann.	1922
	Hall, Hal, Wealth of Individuals Reprinted "Today and Tomorrow" articles published in January, 1962.	1963
	Nichols, Egbert Ray, Western Hemisphere Defense Reprinted article, "The Economic Consequences of a German Victory," published in <i>Life</i> , July 22, 1940.	1941
	Ungar, Frederick, What's Right with America Reprinted article, "The American Destiny."	1952
	Greene, Theodore P., ed., Wilson at Versailles Excerpt from U.S. Foreign Policy, "Mirages of Wilson's Foreign Policy."	1957
	Boylan, James, World and the 20's Several reprinted New York World editorials.	1973
	Palmer, Raymond C., James A. Lowrie and John F. Speer, <i>Writing from Experience</i> Reprinted article, "The Indispensable Oppositions," published in the <i>Atlantic</i> , August, 1939.	1957
	Cross, Wilbur and Helen MacAfee, eds., <i>Yale Review Anthology</i> Reprinted article, "Second-Best Statesmen," published in the <i>Yale Review</i> , July 1922.	1942

Books mentioning Walter Lippmann

	Lerner, Max, <i>Actions and Passions</i> Page references: 42, 189, 301-304	1949
	Muller, Herbert J., <i>Adlai Stevenson</i> Page references: 17, 146-147, 290, 313	1967
	Blankenhorn, Capt. Herber, <i>Adventures in Propaganda</i> Page references: 6, 15, 25, 33, 48, 50	1919
	Gallagher, Hugh Gregory, <i>Advise and Obstruct</i> Page references: 8, 217, 230	1969
	Ingrim, Robert, <i>After Hitler, Stalin?</i> Page references: 145, 201, 202	1946
	Moley, Raymond, <i>After Seven Years</i> Page references: 14, 158, 225n, 236, 248, 257, 262n, 264-265	1939
	King, Gertrude Besse, <i>Alliances for the Mind</i> Page references: 115-122 ("An Opinion of Public Opinion")	1924
	Galbraith, John Kenneth, <i>Ambassador's Journal</i> Page references: 2, 23, 250	1969
	Perkins, Dexter, <i>America and Two Wars</i> Page references: 57, 128	1944
	Paxson, Frederick L., <i>America at War</i> Page references: 166	1930
	Beard, Charles A. and Mary R., <i>America in Mid-Passage</i> Page references: 170, 190, 660, 728, 731	1939
	American Academy Proceedings Page references: 47, 48 (presentation of Gold Medal to Walter Lippmann)	1966
	Ferber, Edna, American Beauty (Poland) Foreign title: Dziedzictwo Amerykanskie. Page references: dedication to Walter Lippmann on flyleaf.	1931
	Laski, Harold J., <i>American Democracy</i> Page references: 69, 436, 638, 646, 650, 651, 656	1948
	Thompson, Kenneth W., <i>American Diplomacy and Emergent Patterns</i> Page references: 20, 25, 27, 49	1962
b. 10	Divine, Robert A., <i>American Foreign Policy</i> Page references: 195	1960
	Mercier, Louis J. A., <i>American Humanism the New Age</i> Page references: throughout book.	1948

	Mott, Frank Luther, <i>American Journalism</i> Page references: 170, 190, 660, 728, 731	1962
	Commager, Henry Steele, <i>American Mind</i> Page references: 74, 80, 221-222, 225, 320, 334-335	1950
	Merriam, Charles Edward, <i>American Political Ideas</i> Page references: 339, 403	1920
	Cohen, Warren I., <i>American Revisionists</i> Page references: 3-6, 18	1967
	Ickes, Harold I., <i>America's House of Lords</i> Page references: 96, 101, 102, 110-111, 112	1939
b. 10	Dietze, Gottfried, <i>America's Political Dilemma</i> Page references: 242-244, 272	1968
	Lundberg, Ferdinand, <i>America's 60 Families</i> Page references: 283, 313, 319, 381, 394, 454	1937
	Harris, Louis, <i>Anguish of Change</i> Page references: 17	1973
	Coolidge, Harold Jefferson, <i>Archibald Cary Coolidge</i> Page references: 192, 308	1932
	Rudin, Harry R., <i>Armistice</i> Page references: 267, 412	1944
	Millis, Walter, <i>Arms and the State</i> Page references: 16, 375	1958
	Reston, James, <i>Artillery of the Press</i> Page references: 58, 102-103	1967
	Young, Art, <i>Art Young, His Life and Times</i> Page references: 304	1939
	Silva de la Fuente, A., Asuntos Economicos Contemporaneos 1925-1940 Page references: Spanish work in two volumes, prominently mentioning Walter Lippmann and his books and articles. Copy number 10342.	1944
	Brandon, Henry, <i>As We Are</i> Page references: Walter Lippmann mentioned on "Note of thanks" page in front.	1961
	Davis, Forrest, <i>Atlantic System</i> Page references: 240-243, 246, 296-297, 305-306	1941
	Shotwell, James T., <i>At the Paris Peace Conference</i> Page references: 4, 6, 7, 8, 9, 193	1937

Steffens, Lincoln, <i>Autobiography of Lincoln Steffens</i> Page references: 592-597, 645-647, portrait of Walter Lippmann on 594.	1931
Thonssen and Gilkinson, <i>Basic Training in Speech</i> Quotations from speeches: Freedom House, NYC, October 24, 1943, and American Association for the Advancement of Science, December 29, 1940.	1947
American Soldier, <i>Before I Die</i> Page references: throughout the book, particularly 135-148	1942
Sprigge, Sylvia, <i>Berenson</i> Page references: 193	1960
Compiled by Nicky Mariano, <i>Bernard Berenson: An Inventory of Correspondence</i> Inventory of correspondence with Walter and Helen Lippmann.	1965
McComb, A. K., ed., Bernard Berenson, Selected Letters Page references: 143-144, 264, 271-272, 280-281, 284-285, 292	
Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Bitter Heritage</i> Page references: 57	1967
McKenna, Marian C., <i>Borah</i> Page references: 225-226, 249-250, 315-316, 320-321, 342, 356, 377	1961
Lief, Alfred, <i>Brandeis</i> Page references: 272, 370, 407	1936
Mason, Alpheus Thomas, <i>Brandeis</i> Page references: 484-485, 513, 521	1946
Weeks, Edward, <i>Breaking into Print</i> Page references: 32	1962
Woodhouse, C.M., <i>British Foreign Policy since the Second World War</i> Page references: 20-21 mention the name "Cold War" was born with Walter Lippmann's book <i>The Cold War</i> .	1962
Chase, Harold W. and Paul Dolan, Case for Democratic Capitalism Page references: 35-39, 41, 65	1964
Alsop, Stewart, <i>Center</i> Page references: 173, 179-181	1968
Mercier, Louis J. A., <i>Challenge of Humanism</i> Page references: 79, 185	1933
Tully, Andrew, <i>C.I.A</i> Page references: 52, 60	1962
Osmanczyk, Edmund Jan, <i>Ciekawa Historia Onz</i> Page references: 76, 143, 304, 369, 412, 480	1965

b. 10	Ekirch, Jr., Arthur A., <i>Civilian and the Military</i> Page references: 250, 287	1956
	Heaton, John L., <i>Cobb of "The World"</i> Page references: not indexed	1924
	Fleming, D.F., <i>Cold War and Its Origins</i> Page references: two volumes, Walter Lippmann mentioned generally.	1961
	Rougier, Louis, ed., <i>Colloque Walter Lippmann</i> Page references: throughout the book.	1938
	Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Coming of the New Deal</i> Page references: 13, 22, 121, 186-187, 199-200, 216, 224, 225, 241, 251, 392, 405, 424, 475, 489, 492, 564	1959
	Goodman, Walter, <i>Committee</i> Page references: 13	1968
	Buckley, Jr., William F., Committee and Its Critics Page references: 54	1963
	Smith, Huston, Condemned to Meaning Page references: 14-15	1965
	Rossiter, Clinton, <i>Conservatism in America</i> Page references: 182, 210, 225, 270-272, 279, 325	1955
	Williams, William Appleman, <i>Contours of American History</i> Page references: 372, 374, 393, 449, 454, 464, 470, 480	1961
	Gatewood, Jr., Willard B., <i>Controversy in the Twenties</i> Page references: 34, 251-258, 318	1969
	Morra, Umberto, Conversations with Berenson Page references: 54	1965
	Adams, J. Donald, <i>Copey of Harvard</i> Page references: 101, 150, 171-175	1960
	Cosmos Club Page references: 114	1973
	Bingham, June, <i>Courage to Change</i> Page references: 12, 177, 368, 400n	1961
	Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Crisis of the Old Order</i> Page references: 11, 32, 35, 87, 98, 102, 142, 150-151, 261, 288, 291, 293-295, 302, 262, 395, 423, 434, 459, 461	1957
	Forcey, Charles, <i>Crossroads of Liberalism</i> Page references: throughout the book.	1961

Goldman, Eric F., <i>Crucial Decade</i> Page references: 60, 257	1956
Greene, Felix, <i>Curtain of Ignorance</i> Page references: XVIII, 57, 64, 255; XIV, 85, 271, 302, 320	1964
Foster, Arnold, <i>Danger on the Right</i> Page references: 212	1964
Martini, Winfried, <i>Das Ende aller Sicherheit</i> Page references: 193, 201, 278	1954
Manchester, William, <i>Death of a President</i> Page references: 249, 665	1967
Morgenthau, Hans J., <i>Decline of Democratic Politics</i> Page references: 415	1962
Tugwell, Rexford G., <i>Democratic Roosevelt</i> Page references: 12, 72, 185, 187, 188, 191, 196, 222, 245, 268-269, 521-522	1957
Nelson, Charles A., <i>Developing Responsible Public Leaders</i> Page references: 12, 29-31	1963
Hoopes, Townsend, <i>Devil and John Foster Dulles</i> Page references: 29, 117, 199, 200, 227, 467	1973
Lash, Joseph P., <i>Diaries of Felix Frankfurter</i> Page references: 16, 18, 28, 33-34, 38, 40-41, 43-45, 48-49, 51, 62, 218, 219, 270, 297	1975
Winters, Jonathan and Philip Cammarata, <i>Did Anyone Bring an Opener?</i> Page references: 21, humorous book with caption, "What did you think of Lippmann's column yesterday?,"	1959
Wolfers, Arnold, <i>Discord and Collaboration</i> Page references: 90n, 114n, 150	1962
Sanders, Marion K., <i>Dorothy Thompson</i> Page references: 82, 204, 217, 248, 251-253, 316, 359	1973
Hoffman, Ross, J. S., <i>Durable Peace</i> Page references: 10, 96-100, 102, 104, 106-108	1944
Nicolson, Harold, <i>Dwight Morrow</i> Page references: 50, 192, 332, 349, 380	1935
Harris, Seymour E., <i>Economics of the Kennedy Years</i> Page references: 56, 217	1964
Harris, Seymour E., <i>Economics of the Political Parties</i> Page references: XXXII, 171, 185-187, 207, 348	1962

	Callahan, Raymond E., <i>Education in American Society</i> Page references: 259, San Francisco speech, "Education for Leadership"	1956
	Dewey, John, <i>Education Today</i> Page references: 95, 166, 158, 159	1940
	Lash, Joseph P., <i>Eleanor and Franklin</i> Page references: 290-291, 317, 347, 605	1971
	Graham, Jr., Otis L., <i>Encore for Reform</i> Page references: 39, 49, 54, 178, 192	1967
	May, Henry F., <i>End of American Innocence</i> Page references: 29, 228, 291, 295, 300, 302-303, 310, 312, 318-321, 333, 359, 381, 396	1959
	Barrett, James W., ed., <i>End of the World</i> Page references: 24, 27, 39, 145, 263, also valedictory piece, 178	1931
	Howe, Quincey, England Expects Every American to To His Duty Page references: 61, 62, 211, 212	1937
b. 10	Eastman, Max, <i>Enjoyment of Living</i> Page references: 433, 474, 523	1948
	Regier, C.C., <i>Era of the Muckrakers</i> Page references: 7, 179, 181, 209, 210	1932
	Storing, Herbert J., ed., <i>Essays on the Scientific Study of Politics</i> Page references: 239, 240, 283, 286	1962
	Carver, Thomas Nixon, <i>Essential Factors of Social Evolution</i> Page references: 262, 481	1935
	Young, Helen, <i>Essentials of Nursing</i> Page references: flyleaf and 6	1942
	Packer, Herbert L., <i>Ex-Communist Witness</i> Page references: 58, 117, 229-230	1962
b. 10	Schuster, M. Lincoln, ed., <i>Eyes on the World</i> Page references: 216, photograph	1935
	Paddock, William and Paul, <i>Famine 1975</i> Page references: 243-244	1967
	Chamberlain, John, <i>Farewell to Reform</i> Page references: 200-202, 223, 229-230, 277, 282, 284, 300, 307, 310, 317	1932
	Kimmel, Lewis H., <i>Federal Budget and Fiscal Policy</i> Page references: 98n, 197n, 216n, 221n	1959

Cardis, François, <i>Fédéralisme et Intégration Européenne</i> Page references: 265	1964
Phillips, Harlan B., <i>Felix Frankfurter Reminisces</i> Page references: 91, 108, 160, 237-239	1960
Villard, Oswald Garrison, <i>Fighting Years</i> Page references: 361, 389	1939
Moley, Raymond, <i>The First New Deal</i> Page references: 5, 406, 441, 461, 465, 467-470, 491, 551, 557	1966
Blliven, Bruce, Five Million Words Later Page references: 158, 160, 161, 172, 219, 322	1970
Arnold, Thurman, <i>Folklore of Capitalism</i> Page references: 93-95, 198	1938
Warburg, James P., <i>Foreign Policy Begins at Home</i> Page references: 62FF, 66, 74	1944
Finletter, Thomas K., Foreign Policy: Next Phase Page references: 149-150	1960
Millis, Walter, ed., <i>Forrestal Diaries</i> Page references: 127-128, 171, 263, 283, 502, 507, 515	1951
Freidel, Frank, <i>Franklin Delano Roosevelt</i> Page references: three volumes: vol I: 328; vol II: 68, 171, 176, 208, 224, 227, 240; vol III: 110, 153-154, 248-249, 252, 255, 266, 268, 271, 295-296, 306, 325, 368	1952
Nelson, Ralph Waldo, <i>Free Minds</i> Page references: 138, 142, 156, 172, 177, 233, 262, 272	1961
Hohenberg, John, <i>Free Press, Free People</i> Page references: 190, 199, 340, 468	1971
Chafee, Jr., Zechariah, Free Speech in the United States Page references: 61n, 509, 560	1941
Hale, Jr., Nathan G., <i>Freud and the Americans</i> Page references: 242	1971
Beugel, Ernst H. Vander, From Marshall to Atlantic Partnership Page references: 16, 39, 121, 366	1966
Coward, Noel, <i>Future Indefinite</i> Page references: 129, 130, 133; Helen, 130, 133	1954
Howgate, George W., <i>George Santayana</i> Page references: 288, 289, 291, 294	1938

	Swing, Raymond, "Good Evening" Page references: 190	1964
	Taylor, Telford, <i>Grand Inquest</i> Page references: 122, 178, 280	1955
	Brooks, John, <i>Great Leap</i> Page references: 312, 338	1966
	Wallas, Graham, <i>Great Society</i> Page references: preface: letter to Walter Lippmann from the author.	1914
	Birkenhead, Earl of, <i>Halifax</i> Page references: 479, 488, 497, 505	1966
	Bentinck-Smith, William, <i>Harvard Book</i> Page references: 93, 255-256, 261	1960
b. 10	Photographic Committee, <i>Harvard Class Album</i> Page references: 67, 110	1910
	Harvard College, Class of 1910 Page references: 446, also photograph	1935
	Harvard College, Class of 1910 Page references: 160-161	1950
	Harvard College, Class of 1910 Page references: 134	1955
	Harvard College, Class of 1910 Page references: 108	1965
	Miller, William J., <i>Henry Cabot Lodge</i> Page references: 49, 119, 120, 170, 231, 309, 404	1967
	Allen, Jr., Charles R., <i>Heusinger and the Fourth Reich</i> Page references: 281, 298-300	1963
	Kramer, Dale, <i>Heywood Broun</i> Page references: throughout the book.	1949
	Fontaine, Andre, <i>Histoire de la Guerre Froide</i> Page references: 8	1965
	Peabody, James Bishop, <i>Holmes-Einstein Letters</i> Page references: 97, 102, 108, 136-137, 205, 281	1964
b. 10	Dreiman, David D., <i>How to Get Better Schools</i> Page references: 85, official record, National Citizens Commission for Public Schools, Walter Lippmann was a member.	1956

Adler, Mortimre J., <i>How to Read a Book</i> Page references: 102-103, 338, 370	1940
Sloane, Paul Edward, <i>I Believe in Christmas</i> Page references: 60	1946
Boothby, Robert, <i>I Fight to Live</i> Page references: 118-119, 163, 353-355, 358-359, 366	1947
Graebner, Norman A., <i>Ideas and Diplomacy</i> Page references: 31, 643, 705-710, 782	1964
Morgenthau, Hans J., <i>Impasse of American Foreign Policy</i> Page references: 110, 289	1962
Steel, Ronald, <i>Imperialists and Other Heroes</i> Page references: 17, 30, 54, 123, 124, 128, 298, 305, 306, 366	1971
Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Imperial Presidency</i> Page references: 98, 99, 125, 161, 275, 279, 280, 319, 391, 431, 433, 436	1973
Churchill, Allen, <i>Improper Bohemians</i> Page references: 36, 43, 50, 54, 57, 72, 131, 229, 328	1959
Biddle, Francis, <i>In Brief Authority</i> Page references: 47, 66, 217, 324, 425, 482	1962
Gelfand, Lawrence E., <i>Inquiry</i> Page references: XI, 38, 47, 50-51, 58, 65, 67, 69, 84-88, 96, 111, 120-121, 136n, 209, 281-282, 337, 346-347, 350-354	1963
Gunther, John, <i>Inside South America</i> Page references: 125, 133, 145, 537	1967
Gunther, John, <i>Inside U.S.A</i> . Page references: 53, 54, 206, 225, 435, 591, 917	1947
Bluhdorn, Rudolf, <i>Internationale Beziehungen</i> Page references: throughout the book (in German).	1956
de Schweinitz, Elizabeth and Karl, <i>Interviewing in Social Security</i> Page references: 94, 95	1961
Broun, Heywood, <i>It Seems to Me</i> Page references: 213, 231, 278-281, 283-284	1935
Rogow, Arnold A., <i>James Forrestal</i> Page references: 38, 150-151, 200, 254, 310	1963
Gerson, Louis L., <i>John Foster Dulles</i> Page references: 11, 49	1967

Burns, James MacGregor, <i>John Kennedy</i> Page references: 164, 214, 266	1960
Hicks, Granville, <i>John Reed</i> Page references: 32-34, 38, 48-49, 64, 75, 80, 82, 92, 100, 112, 134-135, 171-174, 176, 178, 188, 225, 384	1936
Barrett, James Wyman, <i>Joseph Pulitzer and His World</i> Page references: 131, 180, 366, 372, 373, 392, 400-405, 420-424	1941
Nock, Albert Jay, <i>Journal of These Days</i> Page references: 26, 81, 109, 130, 131, 303	1934
Sorenson, Theodore C., <i>Kennedy</i> Page references: 108, 155, 243, 255	1965
Lapp, Ralph E., <i>Kill and Overkill</i> Page references: 102, 105	1962
Cleveland Amory, <i>Last Resorts</i> Page references: 271, 308	1952
Joughin, G. Louis and Edmund M. Morgan, <i>Legacy of Sacco and Vanzetti</i> Page references: 286-287, 377	1948
Gross, Bertram M., <i>Legislative Struggle</i> Page references: 29, 422	1953
Kaufman, Beatrice and Joseph Hennessy, eds., <i>Letters of Alexander Woollcott</i> Page references: XI, 209, 256, 268, 281, 304, 364, 372, 380; Mrs. Walter Lippmann, 268, 364	1944
Mitgang, Herbert, <i>Letters of Carl Sandburg</i> Page references: 111-113, 518	1968
Winter, Ella and Granville Hicks, <i>Letters of Lincoln Steffens</i> Page references: 151, 266, 277, 285, 309, 314, 428, 444, 445, 447, 637, 908, 963	1938
Fosdick, Raymond B., files of, <i>Letters on the League of Nations</i> Letter from Walter Lippmann to Dr. Fosdick, dated August 15, 1919; also other mention.	1966
Laski, Harold J., <i>Liberty in the Modern State</i> Page references: 127, 200, 207, 242	1930
Harrod, R.F., <i>Life of John Maynard Keynes</i> Page references: XIII, 315, 445, 450, 505, 555	1951
Osgood, Robert Endicott, <i>Limited War</i> Page references: 37-38, 149	1957

Kaplan, Justin, <i>Lincoln Steffens</i> Page references: 31, 169-170, 176-178, 183-184, 193, 200, 203-204, 209-210, 226, 229, 232n, 237, 243	1974
Dilly Tante (pseudonym), <i>Living Authors</i> Page references: 232, with photograph.	1935
Seldes, George, <i>Lords of the Press</i> Page references: 52, 53, 264, 315, 320, 325, 327, 336, 337, 343-347, 351, 373	1938
Weeks, Edward, <i>Lowells and Their Institute</i> Page references: 121	1966
Geyelin, Philip, <i>Lyndon B. Johnson and the World</i> Page references: 16, 71, 133, 263	1966
Hahn, Emily, <i>Mabel</i> Page references: 61, 67, 70-72, 84, 94-96	1977
Galland, Bertil, <i>Machine sur les Genoux</i> Page references: 77-87	1960
Malik, Charles, <i>Man in the Struggle for Peace</i> Page references: 205, 213	1963
Lewis, Alfred Allen, <i>Man of the World</i> Page references: 51, 118-121, 130, 137, 139-142, 144, 155-156, 171, 173-174, 181-182, 195-196, 210, 212, 215, 270-271	1978
Mitgang, Herbert, <i>Man Who Rode the Tiger</i> Page references: 165, 253-254, 265, 274-275, 278, 291, 302-303, 314, 325	1963
Snell, John L., ed., <i>Meaning of Yalta</i> Page references: 38, 204	1956
Reitzel, William, <i>Mediterranean</i> Page references: 83n, 160-161	1948
Krock, Arthur, <i>Memoires</i> Page references: 43, 60-62, 165	1968
Kennan, George F., <i>Memoirs</i> Page references: 359-360, 363, 365, 463	1967
Bingham, Colin, ed., <i>Men and Affairs</i> Page references: 7, 22, 210, 283, 374	1967
Strauss, Lewis L., <i>Men and Decisions</i> Page references: 24	1962
Abel, Elie, <i>Missile Crisis</i> Page references: 157-158	1966

Gandil, Christian, <i>Moderne Liberalisme</i> Page references: 120	1948
Habas, Ralph, <i>Morals for Moderns</i> Page references: 5, 78, 167, 169; also quotation from <i>A Preface to Morals</i> in front.	1939
Acheson, Dean, <i>Morning and Noon</i> Page references: 215	1965
Luhan, Mabel Dodge, <i>Movers and Shakers</i> Page references: 23, 43, 68-69, 92, 118-119, 257, 298, 310, 325, 331, 412, 432, 485-487, also photograph opposite 120 and on dust jacket.	1936
Smith, Arthur D. H., <i>Mr. House of Texas</i> Page references: 257, 270, 371	1940
Adamic, Louis, <i>My America</i> Page references: 57, 480, 585	1938
Weeks, Edward, <i>My Green Age</i> Page references: 131, 312, 319, 321	1973
Gauvreau, Emile, <i>My Last Million Readers</i> Page references: 150	1941
Conant, James B., <i>My Several Lives</i> Page references: 118-119, 344, 434, 445	1970
Langhorne, Elizabeth, <i>Nancy Astor and Her Friends</i> Page references: 213	1974
Rosenau, James N., <i>National Leadership and Foreign Policy</i> Page references: 36, 37, 195	1963
Abshire, David M., ed., <i>National Security</i> Page references: 571, 699, 1003	1963
Ellis, Edward Robb, <i>Nation in Torment</i> Page references: 106, 173, 201, 212-213, 255-256, 284, 361, 382-383, 387, 415, 420, 425, 436	1970
Cogley, John and others, <i>Natural Law and Modern Society</i> Page references: 235-236	1962
Bell, Coral, <i>Negotiation from Strength</i> Page references: 23n, 25, 190, 201, 208, 219, 229	1963
Lasch, Christopher, <i>New Radicalism in America, 1889-1963</i> Page references: 78, 112-113, 131, 144-145, 162-163, 181, 183, 217, 219-221, 223, 252-253, 290	1965

Howe, Quincy, <i>News and How to Understand It</i> Page references: 10-11, 44, 48-51, 53, 68, 135, 140, 231-232	1940
Bent, Silas, <i>Newspaper Crusaders</i> Page references: 172, 271	1939
Palmer, Frederick, <i>Newton D. Baker</i> Page references: Volume I: 263; Volume II: 207	1931
Cramer, C. H., <i>Newton D. Baker</i> Page references: 17, 63, 133, 159, 222, 226, 238, 249, 266	1961
Hewlett, Richard G., <i>New World</i> Page references: 485, 582-583	1962
Pfeffer, Richard M., ed., <i>No More Vietnams?</i> Page references: 71, 218	1968
Harvard College, <i>Notes on the Tercentenary</i> Page references: facing 56-57, 64; photgraphs of Walter Lippmann sitting with Board of Overseers	1936 J
Lewis, Wilmarth Sheldon, <i>One Man's Education</i> Page references: 403	1967
Allen, Frederick Lewis, <i>Only Yesterday</i> Page references: 121, 196	1931
Kazin, Alfred, <i>On Native Grounds</i> Page references: 95, 110, 141, 148, 173	1942
Stern, Philip M., <i>Oppenheimer Case</i> Page references: 426	1969
Columbia University, <i>Oral History Collection</i> Page references: 82	1964
Columbia University, <i>Oral History Collection</i> Page references: 243	1973
Cuddihy, John Murray, <i>Ordeal of Civility</i> Page references: 5, 21, 142-144, 226, 254n	1974
Hoover, Herbert, <i>Ordeal of Woodrow Wilson</i> Page references: 44	1958
Javits, Jacob K., <i>Order of Battle</i> Page references: 27, 43, 228	1964
Hessler, William H., <i>Our Ineffective State</i> Page references: 14-15, 20	1937

	Balk, Alfred and James Boylan, <i>Our Troubled Press</i> Page references: 3-10, includes Walter Lippmann's seminar with a group of graduate students shortly before his 80th birthday.	1971
	Wreszin, Michael, <i>Pacifist at War: Oswald Garrison Villard</i> Page references: 30, 32, 72-73, 86, 95, 99, 113, 131, 213, 227, 248	1965
	Schlesinger, Arthur M., ed., <i>Paths of American Thought</i> Page references: 294, 373-375	1963
	Steel, Ronald, <i>Pax Americana</i> Page references: 164, 310, 328	1967
	Armstrong, Hamilton Fish, <i>Peace and Counterpeace</i> Page references: 396, 255, 290, 512	1971
	Kelen, Emery, <i>Peace in Their Time</i> Page references: 429	1963
	Casey, [Lord], <i>Personal Experience, 1939-1946</i> Page references: 28-29, 53, 70, 74	1962
b. 10	Edman, Irwin, <i>Philosopher's Holiday</i> Page references: 5, 29, 235-236	1938
	Mayer, Arno J., <i>Political Origins of the New Diplomacy</i> Page references: 8-38, 260n	1967
	Cohen, Bernard C., <i>Political Process and Foreign Policy</i> Page references: 156, 284	1957
	Thompson, Kenneth W., <i>Political Realism and the Crisis of World Politics</i> Page references: 38-47, 128, 135	1960
	Morgenthau, Hans J., <i>Politics Among Nations</i> Page references: 241, 572, 574, 580	1954
	Myer, Arno J., <i>Politics and Diplomacy of Peacemaking</i> Page references: 8, 38, 260n	1967
	Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Politics of Hope</i> Page references: 126-154	1963
	Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Politics of Upheaval</i> Page references: 8, 139, 171, 301, 322, 393, 399-400, 453, 585, 634	1960
	McDowell, Edwin, <i>Portrait of an Arizonian</i> Page references: 8-17, 110, 149-151, 154-155, 176, 182, 192, 253	1964
	Rose, Arnold M., <i>Power Structure</i> Page references: 1, 57, 203	1967

Halberstam, David, <i>The Powers That Be</i> Page references: (Helen) 371, 523, 530; (Walter) 46, 48, 206, 223-224, 301, 318, 367-372, 441, 464, 495, 497, 499-500, 518-519, 523, 540, 544, 546-548	1979
Acheson, Dean, <i>Present at the Creation</i> Page references: 21, 120, 223	1969
Cousins, Norman, <i>Present Tense</i> Page references: 487	1967
Burns, James MacGregor, <i>Presidential Government</i> Page references: 32, 93n, 94, 161	1966
Austin, Anthony, <i>President's War</i> Page references: 83, 139	1971
Cohen, Bernard C., <i>Press and Foreign Policy</i> Page references: 3, 5-6, 12, 33, 43, 45, 53, 85, 99-100, 113, 123, 143, 152, 165, 220-221, 245, 250, 273	1963
Vandenberg, Jr., Arthur H., <i>Private Papers of Senator Vandenberg</i> Page references: 118, 141	1952
Felix, David, <i>Protest</i> Page references: 13, 22, 163, 176 203, 217-218, 242	1965
Schubert, Glendon, <i>Public Interest</i> Page references: 86-87, 215	1960
Morgenthau, Hans J., <i>Purpose of American Politics</i> Page references: 324-325	1960
Sibley, Mulford Q., <i>Quiet Battle</i> Page references: 78	1963
Boller, Jr., Paul F., <i>Quotemanship</i> Page references: 49, 133, 393, 409n, 422	1967
Bell, Daniel, ed., <i>Radical Right</i> Page references: 20, 30, 49, 57, 296	1963
MacIver, R.M., <i>Ramparts We Guard</i> Page references: 27-28, 119, 128	1950
Filler, Louis, <i>Randolph Bourne</i> Page references: 32, 60-61, 73, 105	1943
Kornitzer, Bela, <i>Real Nixon</i> Page references: 283, 293, 344	1960
Coker, Francis W., Recent Political Thought Page references: 309, 371, 373, 405, 561	1934

	Goldman, Eric F., <i>Rendezvous With Destiny</i> Page references: 145, 173-174, 179, 194-195, 208, 242, 245-246	1955
	Wormser, Georges, <i>République de Clemencea</i> Page references: 339-360, livre V, La France Victorious	1961
	Gerber, Rosalie B., <i>Responsibilities of Man</i> Page references: 20, 24, 27, 38, 40, 43, 73	1962
	Morgenthau, Hans J., <i>Restoration of American Politics</i> Page references: 63ff, 250	1962
	Brandon, Henry, ed., <i>Retreat of American Power</i> Page references: 14, 151	1973
b. 10	Gallico, Paul, <i>Revealing Eye</i> Page references: 180, photograph, 181.	1969
	Riemer, Neal, <i>Revival of Democratic Theory</i> Page references: 80, 149-150	1962
	Simon, Hugo Ferdinand, <i>Revolution Whither Bound?</i> Page references: 59, 67, 87ff, 90, 107, 127, 151, 361	1935
	Winterowd, W. Ross, <i>Rhetoric</i> Page references: 22, 124-126, 145, 145n	1968
	Seabury, Paul, <i>The Rise and Decline of the Cold War</i> Page references: 5-6, 50, 71	1967
	River Club Page references: 69	1973
	Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., Robert Kennedy and His Times Page references: 28, 85, 167, 200, 428, 776, 837-838	1978
	Harris, T. George, <i>Romney's Way</i> Page references: 120, 255-256	1967
	Freedman, Max, <i>Roosevelt and Frankfurter</i> Page references: 45, 48-52, 62-63, 79, 86, 103, 115, 117-118, 290, 318, 330-331, 357, 425	1967
	Rollins, Jr., Alfred B., Roosevelt and Howe Page references: 216, 223, 291, 321-322, 341, 398	1962
	Gunther, John, <i>Roosevelt Retrospect</i> Page references: 42, 244	1950
	Burns, James MacGregor, <i>Roosevelt: The Lion and the Fox</i> Page references: 94, 114, 151	1956

Werth, Alexander, <i>Russia Under Khrushchev</i> Page references: 24, 209, 300, 305, 307, 309, 324, 327-328	1961
Frank, Jerome, <i>Save America First</i> Page references: numerous references.	1938
Catlin, George E.G., Science and Methods of Politics Page references: 4n, 98n, 292n, 296n	1927
Funk, Wilfred, Selected Verse of Wilfred Funk Page references: 1	1962
Lodge, Henry Cabot, <i>Senate and the League of Nations</i> Page references: 54	1925
Coffin, Tristram, Senator Fulbright Page references: 13, 15, 31, 95, 164, 222, 248-249	1966
Sergeant, Elizabeth Shepley, <i>Shadow-Shapes</i> Page references: 37, 79, 173-174, 198-200	1920
Allen, Frederick Lewis, <i>Since Yesterday</i> Page references: 56, 79-80, 273	1940
Burlingame, Roger, <i>Sixth Column</i> Page references: 105, 192	1962
Reston, James, <i>Sketches in the Sand</i> Page references: 52, 91, 187, 208-219, 315, 407, 462	1967
Halle, Louis J., <i>Society of Man</i> Page references: 18, 31, 153fn, 172-176, 182fn, 190	1965
Harcourt, Alfred, <i>Some Experiences</i> Page references: several references.	1951
Young, Kimball, <i>Source Book for Social Psychology</i> Page references: 420, 435-440	1927
Babbitt, Irving, <i>Spanish Character</i> Page references: XIX, 234, 237	1940
Fuess, Claude Moore, <i>Stanley King of Amherst</i> Page references: 89-90, 150, 154, 157, 189, 197, 210, 214, 277	1955
Ormont, Jules, <i>Straight from the Shoulder</i> Page references: 110	1939
Stearns, Harold E., <i>Street I Know</i> Page references: 98, 115-116, 123, 137, 144, 162, 189	1935

Daniels, James and John G. Hubbell, <i>Strike in the West</i> Page references: 17-18, 151	1963
Catlin, George E.G., Study of the Principles of Politics Page references: 278, 288, 294	1930
Mariano, Nicky, ed., <i>Sunset and Twilight</i> Page references: XVI, 107, 149, 311-312, 530	1963
Fox, William T.R., Super-Powers Page references: 5, 23n, 53, 156, 166n, 167n	1944
Catlin, George E. Gordon, <i>Systematic Politics</i> Page references: 19, 88, 94, 126, 174, 194, 197, 238, 305, 308, 380, 405	1962
Bluhm, William T., <i>Theories of the Political System</i> Page references: 86, 389, 408-415	1965
Stowe, Leland, <i>They Shall Not Sleep</i> Page references: 360-361, 396	1944
Daniels, Jonathan, <i>They Will Be Heard</i> Page references: 6, 265, 285-286, 292, 294	1965
Time-Life, This Fabulous Century Page references: 108, 116-118, photograph 116.	1969
Fremantle, Anne, <i>This Little Band of Prophets</i> Page references: 48, 234 (British Fabian connection)	1960
Lamont, Corliss, ed., <i>Thomas Lamont Family</i> Page references: 173-175, 186, also photograph no. 4.	1962
Schlesinger, Jr., Arthur M., <i>Thousand Days</i> Page references: 73, 106, 139, 163, 304, 331-332, 347, 380, 303, 629-630, 715, 827	1965
Elson, Robert T., <i>Time, Inc</i> . Page references: 62, 173, 207, 223, 406, 406n	1968
Hilsman, Roger, <i>To Move a Nation</i> Page references: 51, 221-222	1967
Goldman, Eric F., <i>Tragedy of Lyndon Johnson</i> Page references: 94, 96, 148, 165	1969
Hurd, Charles, selected by, <i>Treasury of Great American Quotations</i> Page references: 294	1964
Morison, Elting E., <i>Turmoil and Tradition</i> Page references: 334, 354, 384, 397-398, 434, 436, 456, 464n, 465	1960

Goldman, Eric F., <i>Two-Way Street</i> Page references: 13	1948
Chase, Stuart, <i>Tyranny of Words</i> Page references: 295-297, 372	1938
Occhio, Giuseppe, <i>Umanesimo Americano Anti-Deweyano</i> Page references: 220, 235-236, also appendix B for study of Walter Lippmann's humanism.	1955
Bonsal, Stephen, <i>Unfinished Business</i> Page references: 1	1944
Boyd, Andrew, <i>UN, Piety, Myth, and Truth</i> Page references: 21, 60	1964
Fleming, D.F., <i>U.S. and the League of Nations</i> Page references: 177, 335, 470-471n	1932
Canfield, Cass, <i>Up and Down and Around</i> Page references: 24	1971
Lacouture, Jean, <i>Vietnam: Between Two Truces</i> Page references: 227-228, 269	1966
Gruening, Ernest, <i>Vietnam Folly</i> Page references: 232, 271, 273	1968
Neal, Fred Warner, <i>War and Peace and Germany</i> Page references: 15n, 123, 130	1962
Arneson, R. Gordon and Beatrice W. Visher, <i>Washington '</i> 66 Page references: 233	1966
Rosten, Leo C., <i>Washington Correspondents</i> Page references: 138, 140, 294, 348, 381	1937
Roberts, Chalmers M., <i>Washington Post</i> Page references: 218, 227, 229, 233, 244, 268, 287, 313, 348, 351, 361, 363-364, 371, 374, 377, 384, 391	1977
Barnard, Ellsworth, <i>Wendell Willkie, Fighter for Freedom</i> Page references: 188, 217, 315, 372; quoted: 170, 189, 211, 291	1966
Collier, David S., <i>Western Integration</i> Page references: 12-83, 46-47, 184-185	1964
Salvemini, Gaetano, <i>What to do with Italy</i> Page references: 35-38	1943
Mills, C. Wright, <i>White Collar</i> Page references: 325	1951

Price, George, Who's in Charge Here? Page references: cartoon of Walter Lippmann near end of book.	1943
Goldwater, Barry M., Why Not Victory? Page references: 56-60	1962
Croly, Herbert, <i>Willard Straight</i> Page references: 480, 536, 544, 549, 559	1924
Johnson, Walter, <i>William Allen White's America</i> Page references: 295, 386, 409, 475	1947
Overbook Press, In Memoriam, <i>William A.M. Burden III</i> Page references: reprinted letter from Walter Lippmann.	1962
Maddox, Robert James, William E. Borah and American Foreign Policy Page references: vii, 8n, 126-127, 144n, 236	1969
Mayer, Arno J., Wilson vs. Lenin Page references: 336-337, 339, 346, 351, 363-365, also see house, inquiry.	1963
Baker, Ray Stannard, <i>Woodrow Wilson</i> Page references: not indexed.	1927
Walworth, Arthur, <i>Woodrow Wilson</i> Page references: vol I: 40n, vol II: 140n	1958
George, Alexander L. and Juliette L., Woodrow Wilson and Colonel House Page references: 127, 344, 347, note 42	1956
Schwarzschild, Leopold, <i>World in Trance</i> Page references: 31	1942
Kahn, Jr., E.J., <i>World of Swope</i> Page references: 184, 233-234, 236, 246-247, 268, 273, 279, 302-303, 310-312, 338, 342, 344, 385, 401, 405-406, 460	1965
Barrett, James W., World, the Flesh and Messers. Pulitzer Page references: 17, 85, 92	1931
Bowen, Catherine, D., <i>Yankee from Olympus</i> Page references: 395, 387, 408	1944
Fuller, Helen, <i>Year of Trial</i> Page references: 32, 56, 58, 108, 111, 209, 238, 244, 251-252	1962

Series VII: Correspondence relating to collection, 1933-1978

Although correspondence relating to the Collection starts in the early 1930s, the announcement by Yale of the gift of the Robert O. Anthony Collection of Walter Lippmann to the University Library in 1946 increased considerably the interest in the material on the part of Lippmann's friends, journalists, scholars, and others. During a period of more than forty years, Anthony has corresponded with almost 300 individuals.

In several instances scholarly works have been published as a direct result of access to the collected material, notably books and feature articles. Even before 1946, when the collection was housed in Anthony's apartment in Brooklyn, New York, Norman Cousins, David Weingast, and others, including Walter Lippmann in 1938, visited or worked with the material. David Weingast's excellent book, *Walter Lippmann: A Study in Personal Journalism*, with an introduction by Harold L. Ickes, was researched and partially written in Anthony's apartment.

Correspondence with May Wallas, daughter of Lippmann's close friend Graham Wallas, led to securing for the collection copies of correspondence between the two men which was in her possession in England. Likewise, the extensive correspondence between Lippmann and Bernard Berenson was augmented by copies of letters in Berenson's villa "I Tatti" in Florence, Italy.

Series VII includes correspondence between Anthony and Lippmann, starting in 1933, on matters pertaining to the collection. Recognizing early the preoccupation of Lippmann with public affairs, his writing, his speaking engagements and his trips abroad and at home, Anthony usually corresponded with one of Lippmann's secretaries in order to collect materials, ascertain dates, forward the "Today and Tomorrow" indices, etc.

Correspondence with Yale University, starting in 1941, in connection with the gift by Anthony of his collection (MS Group No. 766), as well as Lippmann's gift of his personal papers (MS Group No. 326), is contained in the final archival box.

Series VII is divided into three sections: General correspondence; Correspondence with Walter Lippmann; Correspondence with Yale University.

Series VII consists of three archival boxes of correspondence between Anthony and almost 300 individuals, starting in the early 1930s, two archival boxes of correspondence between Anthony and Walter Lippmann, starting in 1933, and one archival box of correspondence between Lippmann and Anthony with Yale University starting in 1941.

General correspondence is filed alphabetically by name of correspondent. Correspondence in the second and third sections is filed chronologically.

General Correspondence

b. 61 , f. 1	Abel, Elie
b. 61, f. 1	Albertson, Rachel
b. 61, f. 2	Allen, Reginald (Mrs.) (Helen Howe)
b. 61, f. 3	American Academy of Arts and Letters
b. 61 , f. 4	American Security Council
b. 61 , f. 5	Amherst College
b. 61 , f. 6	Antioch Review English

b. 61 , f. 7	Auchincloss, Louis S.
b. 61, f. 8	Baldwin, C.B., Jr.
b. 61 , f. 9	Barrett, W. Stanley
b. 61, f. 10	Bartlett, Robert Merrill
b. 61 , f. 11	Beale, Betty
b. 61 , f. 12	Beam, Barton
b. 61 , f. 13	Beard, Earl S.
b. 61, f. 14	Berenson, Bernard
b. 61 , f. 15	Berkenbush, Jean (Mrs.) (Jean Albertson)
b. 61 , f. 16	Betts, Samuel T., Jr. (Mrs.)
b. 61, f. 17	Beveridge, Meryle Secrest
b. 61, f. 18	Binger, Walter D.
b. 61, f. 18	Bishop, Randolph G.
b. 61, f. 19	Bliven, Bruce
b. 61, f. 20	Bounds, Stuart M.
b. 61, f. 21	Bowden, E.V.
b. 61, f. 22	Boynton, O.G.
b. 61, f. 23	Bradlee, Benjamin C.
b. 61, f. 24	Brandl, Cecilia
b. 61, f. 25	Bright, Philip Lewey
b. 61, f. 26	Brittain, Joan T.
b. 61 , f. 27	Boardman, Joseph
b. 61, f. 28	Broomhead, Edwin N.
b. 61, f. 29	Broun, Heywood
b. 61, f. 30	Brown, B. H. Inness
b. 61, f. 31	Brown, Joseph G.
b. 61, f. 32	Bucholtz, John J.
b. 61, f. 33	Bush, Martin H.
b. 61, f. 34	Buttino, Louis F.
b. 61, f. 35	Byrd, Richard E.

b. 61, f. 36	Byrne, James M.
b. 61 , f. 37	Byrnes, Robert F.
b. 61, f. 38	Cadigan, Charles
b. 61, f. 38	Cain, James M.
b. 61, f. 39	Carle, Charles
b. 61 , f. 40	Casey, Lord Richard
b. 61 , f. 41	Cate, Curtis
b. 61 , f. 42	CBS News English
b. 61, f. 43	Cebula, James E.
b. 61 , f. 44	Chadborn, James H. (Mrs.)
b. 61 , f. 45	Chadwin, Mark Lincoln
b. 61 , f. 46	Chevalier, Willie
b. 61, f. 47	Childs, Marquis
b. 61 , f. 48	Churchill, Randolph
b. 61 , f. 49	City of Schenectady, New York
b. 61, f. 50	Clarkson, Gary
b. 61 , f. 51	Coffey, Thomas P.
b. 61, f. 52	Cohen, Morris L.
b. 61, f. 53	Cole, Charles W.
b. 61 , f. 54	Coleman, George W.
b. 61 , f. 55	College of William and Mary
b. 61 , f. 56	Columbia University
b. 61 , f. 57	Column review
b. 61 , f. 58	Commager, Henry Steele
b. 61 , f. 59	Cousins, Norman
b. 61, f. 60	Cunnington, Morgan
b. 61 , f. 61	Curti, Merle
b. 61, f. 62	Dam, Hari N.
b. 61, f. 62	Davis, Frances
b. 61, f. 62	Davis, Irene Jones

b. 61, f. 63	Den Hartog, J.P.
b. 61, f. 64	Dresser, Abraham A.
b. 61, f. 65	Divine, Robert A.
b. 61, f. 66	Dobson, Shirley
b. 61, f. 67	Dowling, T.W.
b. 61, f. 68	Duff, John B.
b. 61, f. 68	Duke University
b. 61 , f. 69	Duram, James C.
b. 61 , f. 70	Ehrenhaft, Peter D.
b. 61 , f. 71	Eklund, Axel I.
b. 61 , f. 71	Emptage, Lucille (Mrs. Arthur)
b. 61 , f. 72	Encyclopaedia Britannica English
b. 61, f. 73	Engelson, Joyce (Dial Press)
b. 61, f. 74	Epstein, Joseph
b. 61 , f. 75	Epstein, Klaus
b. 61 , f. 76	Eulau, Heinz
b. 61 , f. 77	Fahy, George E.
b. 61, f. 78	Faurer, Theodore M.
b. 61, f. 79	Fingerson, Ronald L.
b. 61, f. 79	Fisher, Irving N.
b. 61, f. 80	Forum for Contemporary History
b. 61, f. 81	Frantz, Joe B.
b. 61, f. 82	Fredericks, Edgar J.
b. 61, f. 83	Friedberg, Gerald
b. 61, f. 84	Friendly, Fred W.
b. 61, f. 85	Fruhman, Martin
b. 61, f. 86	Fundingsland, E.L.
b. 61, f. 87	Garcia, Rogellio
b. 61, f. 88	Gay, Peter (Mrs.)
b. 61, f. 89	Gelb, Arthur

b. 61, f. 90	Gengarelly, W. Anthony
b. 61, f. 91	George Washington University
b. 61, f. 92	Giddens, Jackson A.
b. 61, f. 93	Gillespie, Alfred J.
b. 61, f. 94	Gordan, John D. (Mrs.)
b. 61, f. 94	Grant, Gary
b. 61, f. 95	Greene, Harry F.
b. 61, f. 96	Gunther, Gerald
b. 62, f. 97	Hahn, Emily
b. 62, f. 97	Hallan, Charles
b. 62 , f. 98	Harcourt, Melville
b. 62, f. 99	Hare, Peter H.
b. 62, f. 100	Harper, Jane
b. 62, f. 101	Harrison, Gilbert A.
b. 62, f. 102	Harsch, Joseph
b. 62, f. 103	Harvard
b. 62, f. 104	Henderson, Harry
b. 62, f. 104	Hennessy, J. David
b. 62 , f. 105	Herget, J. Barlow
b. 62, f. 106	Hintermeister, John Henry
b. 62, f. 107	Hitchcock, Curtice
b. 62, f. 108	Hollinger, David A.
b. 62, f. 109	Holmes, Gordon, Jr.
b. 62 , f. 110	Holy Cross College
b. 62 , f. 111	Holzberger, William G.
b. 62 , f. 112	Hoopes, James E.
b. 62 , f. 113	Horn, Max
b. 62 , f. 114	Hotard, Sidney
b. 62 , f. 115	Howard, Anthony
b. 62 , f. 116	Howe, John

b. 62, f. 117	Howe, Mark DeW.
b. 62 , f. 118	Hubbard, Anne
b. 62, f. 119	Hutchins, Robert M.
b. 62, f. 120	Imhoof, Werner
b. 62, f. 121	Job, Cvijeto
b. 62, f. 122	Johnson, Iris Mercedes
b. 62, f. 123	Johnson, Walter
b. 62, f. 124	Jones, Rex Lander (Mrs.)
b. 62, f. 125	Kahn, Leo
b. 62, f. 126	Kaplan, Allan S.
b. 62 , f. 127	Kaplan, Sam
b. 62, f. 128	Karier, Clarence J.
b. 62, f. 129	Karsh, Jousuf
b. 62 , f. 130	Keezer, Dexter M.
b. 62, f. 131	Kelly, Anne
b. 62, f. 132	Kelly, Dorothy Ann
b. 62 , f. 133	Kelly, Tom
b. 62 , f. 134	Kennan, George
b. 62 , f. 135	Kennedy, Edward M.
b. 62, f. 136	Kennedy, Foster
b. 62, f. 137	King, Patricia
b. 62, f. 138	Kingery, Jan
b. 62, f. 139	Knopf, Alfred A.
b. 62, f. 140	Kohn, John S. Van E.
b. 62, f. 141	Kretschmer, Merrylou
b. 62, f. 142	Kriesberg, Martin
b. 62, f. 143	Lare, James H.
b. 62 , f. 144	Larrabee, Harold
b. 62, f. 145	Larson, A. William
b. 62, f. 146	Lashin, Orrie

b. 62, f. 147	Lasky, Melvin J.
b. 62, f. 148	Lavin, Alice
b. 62, f. 149	Lempi, Ron
b. 62, f. 150	Leventhal, Fred M.
b. 62, f. 151	Levy, David
b. 62, f. 152	Lewis, Margaret Read
b. 62, f. 153	Lewis, Wilmarth S. See also: Correspondence with Yale University Box 66
b. 62, f. 154	Lindley, Hilda L.
b. 62, f. 155	Lividas, Dorothy
b. 62, f. 156	Lopatin, Yetta
b. 62, f. 157	Lowe, Timothy R.
b. 62, f. 158	Lutz, William D.
b. 62, f. 159	Mackay, Mary Ellen
b. 62, f. 160	Macmillan Company
b. 62, f. 161	Malaragno, A.
b. 62, f. 162	Mandel, Alan Richard
b. 62, f. 163	Mannes, Marya
b. 62, f. 164	Markle, D. L., Jr. (Mrs.)
b. 62 , f. 165	Mayer, Shirley
b. 62 , f. 166	McCarty, Virgil L.
b. 62, f. 167	McEnerney, Edward B.
b. 62, f. 168	McKenzie, Barbara Jean
b. 62, f. 169	McKeon, Newton F., Jr.
b. 62, f. 170	McKown, Robin (Mrs.)
b. 62 , f. 171	McNaught, Kenneth
b. 62 , f. 172	Meltzoff, Stanley
b. 62, f. 173	Middleton, George
b. 62 , f. 174	Miles, Lisa
b. 62, f. 175	Miller, Donald K.

b. 62 , f. 175	Miller, William E.
b. 62, f. 176	Mills, Joseph H.
b. 62, f. 177	Mitgang, Herbert
b. 62, f. 178	Mixer, Charles W.
b. 62, f. 179	Mohan, Anand
b. 62, f. 180	Moore, Edmund A.
b. 62, f. 181	Morris, Cedric
b. 62, f. 182	Morton, Robert A.
b. 62, f. 183	Mulac, Howard A.
b. 62, f. 184	Muller, William D.
b. 62, f. 185	Muray, Nickolas (Mrs.)
b. 62, f. 186	Muse, Benjamin
b. 62, f. 187	Neal, Donn
b. 62, f. 188	Nelson, Raymond See also: Westlake, Neda M., <u>box 63, folder 264</u> .
b. 62, f. 189	Nelson, Sven
b. 62, f. 189 b. 62, f. 190	Nelson, Sven Neubert, Richard
b. 62, f. 190	Neubert, Richard
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191	Newland, George Newsweek
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193 b. 62, f. 194	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune English
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193 b. 62, f. 194 b. 62, f. 195	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune English Nimer, Benjamin
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193 b. 62, f. 194 b. 62, f. 195 b. 62, f. 196	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune English Nimer, Benjamin Noble, George D., Jr.
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193 b. 62, f. 194 b. 62, f. 195 b. 62, f. 196 b. 62, f. 196	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune English Nimer, Benjamin Noble, George D., Jr. Norris, John G.
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193 b. 62, f. 194 b. 62, f. 195 b. 62, f. 196 b. 62, f. 196 b. 62, f. 197	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune English Nimer, Benjamin Noble, George D., Jr. Norris, John G. Norton, Clarence J.
b. 62, f. 190 b. 62, f. 191 b. 62, f. 192 b. 62, f. 193 b. 62, f. 194 b. 62, f. 195 b. 62, f. 196 b. 62, f. 196 b. 62, f. 197 b. 63, f. 198	Newland, George Newsweek English New Yorker English New York Herald Tribune English Nimer, Benjamin Noble, George D., Jr. Norris, John G. Norton, Clarence J. O'Brien, Frances

b. 63, f. 202	Pahlavi, Mohammed Reza, Shah of Iran
b. 63, f. 203	Parks, Carl L.
b. 63, f. 204	Pastore, Nicholas
b. 63, f. 205	Patterson, Isabel
b. 63, f. 206	Phillips, David C.
b. 63, f. 207	Phillips, Duncan (Mrs.)
b. 63, f. 208	Pilat, Oliver R.
b. 63, f. 209	Pilkington, John
b. 63, f. 210	Quill
b. 63, f. 211	Radcliffe College
b. 63, f. 212	Ragland, James F.
b. 63, f. 213	Rai, Lajpat
b. 63, f. 214	Rao, A. Narasimha
b. 63, f. 215	Rarich, Charles P.
b. 63, f. 216	Rathmore, N.G.
b. 63, f. 217	Rauh, Joseph L., Jr.
b. 63, f. 218	Reavis, R. M.
b. 63, f. 219	Resek, Carl
b. 63, f. 220	Resh, Richard W.
b. 63, f. 221	Reston, James
b. 63, f. 222	Reynal and Hitchcock
b. 63, f. 222	Reynolds, David
b. 63, f. 223	Rose, John C.
b. 63, f. 224	Rosenstone, Robert A.
b. 63, f. 225	Rossiter, Clinton
b. 63, f. 226	Rovere, Richard H.
b. 63, f. 227	Rowe, Royce W.
b. 63, f. 228	Rutgers University
b. 63, f. 229	Safianow, Allen
b. 63, f. 230	Salisbury, Harrison

b. 63, f. 231	Samuels, Ernest
b. 63, f. 232	Sawyer, Marion
b. 63, f. 233	Schapsmeier, Frederick H.
b. 63, f. 234	Schlesinger, Arthur, Jr.
b. 63, f. 235	Sevareid, Eric
b. 63, f. 235	Seymour, Herbert B.
b. 63, f. 236	Shapiro, Herbert
b. 63, f. 237	Sklar, Robert
b. 63, f. 238	Smithsonian Institution
b. 63, f. 239	Snell, John L.
b. 63, f. 240	Spencer, Thomas M., Jr.
b. 63, f. 241	Stanley, Dorothy
b. 63, f. 242	Starbuck, A.
b. 63, f. 243	Steel, Ronald
b. 63, f. 244	Stettner, Edward A.
b. 63, f. 245	Sullivan, John James
b. 63, f. 246	Teplouhev, Vladimir
b. 63, f. 247	Thomas, Joe
b. 63, f. 248	Time-Life
b. 63, f. 249	Tinney, Cal
b. 63, f. 250	Turner, James L.
b. 63, f. 251	University of Alabama Press
b. 63, f. 252	University of California
b. 63, f. 253	University of Chicago
b. 63, f. 254	University of Denver
b. 63, f. 255	University of Wisconsin
b. 63, f. 256	Vaughn, Stephen
b. 63, f. 257	Visman, Cornelis
b. 63, f. 258	Wagoner, F. T. (Mrs.)
b. 63, f. 259	Wallas, May

b. 63, f. 260	Ward, John William	Undated
b. 63, f. 261	Weeks, Edward	Ondated
b. 63, f. 262	Weingast, David E.	
b. 63, f. 263	Wellborn, Charles	
b. 63, f. 264	Westlake, Neda M. See also: Nelson, Raymond <u>Box 63, folder 188</u>	
b. 63, f. 265	Whitcomb, John M.	
b. 63, f. 266	White, Thomas R. (Mrs.)	
b. 63, f. 266	Whitfield, Stephen J.	
b. 63, f. 267	Wiegand, William B.	
b. 63, f. 268	Williams, Lewis J.	
b. 63, f. 269	Williams, Maynard O.	
b. 63, f. 270	Wilmerding, Lucius	
b. 63, f. 271	Wilson, Edmund (Mrs.)	
b. 63, f. 272	Wilson, Theodore A.	
b. 63, f. 273	Wishnatsky, Martin	
b. 63, f. 274	Wolf, Donald	
b. 63, f. 275	W.W. Norton and Company	
b. 63, f. 276	Wyatt, Wilson W.	
b. 63, f. 277	Yee, Robert	
b. 63, f. 277	Young, Sibylla O.	
b. 63, f. 278	Zarzewski-Lauterbach, S.	
b. 63, f. 279	Zuercher, Roger	
	Correspondence with Walter Lippmann	
b. 64, f. 280-305	1933-1959	1933-1959
b. 65, f. 306-321	1960-1975	1960-1975
b. 65, f. 322	1976 and after	1976 and after
	Correspondence with Yale University See also: Lewis, Wilmarth S., box 62, folder 153.	
b. 66, f. 323	1941-1943	1941-1943
b. 66, f. 324-354	1944-1976	1944-1976

Correspondence with Yale University (continued)

b. 66, f. 355 1977 and after 1977 and after

Selected Search Terms

The following terms have been used to index the description of this collection in the Library's online catalog. They are grouped by name of person or organization, by subject or location, and by occupation and listed alphabetically therein.

Preferred Titles

World (New York, N.Y.: 1860-1931)

Subjects

Journalism Journalists -- United States Literature -- History and criticism

Geographic Names

United States -- Foreign policy United States -- Politics and government

Names

Lippmann, Walter, 1889-1974

Contributors

Lippmann, Walter, 1889-1974 Anthony, Robert Olney, 1904-, collector